University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections

Finding Aid - Vancouver Status of Women fonds (RBSC-ARC-1582)

Generated by Access to Memory (AtoM) 2.7.3 Printed: August 15, 2023

Language of description: English

University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections Irving K. Barber Learning Centre 1961 East Mall Vancouver British Columbia

V6T 1Z1

Telephone: 604-822-2521

Fax: 604-822-9587

Email: rare.books@ubc.ca http://rbsc.library.ubc.ca/

https://rbscarchives.library.ubc.ca/vancouver-status-of-women-fonds

Vancouver Status of Women fonds

Table of contents

Summary information	3
Administrative history / Biographical sketch	3
Scope and content	
Arrangement	6
Notes	6
Access points	7
Series descriptions	7
, Administrative and executive, 1970-[2019 or 2020]	7
, Projects and lobbying activities, 1966-2015	20
, Research and reference resources, 1940-2012	31
, Advocacy, 1970-2006	68
, Kinesis, 1974-2001	72
, Kinesis photobank and production room materials, 1974-2003	75

Summary information

Repository: University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special

Collections

Title: Vancouver Status of Women fonds

Reference code: RBSC-ARC-1582

Date: 1940-[2019 or 2020] (date of creation)

Physical description: 36.66 m of textual records and other material

Dates of creation, The first accession of VSW records was arranged and described by **RBSC** staff in 1986. Two accruals were arranged and described by

Gillian Dunks in February 2017. Two accruals received in 2019 and 2021 were arranged and described by Sadaf Ahmadbeigi and Mya Ballin in December 2021 and April 2022, respectively. An accrual

received in 2023 was arranged and described by Gabriella J. Cigarroa in

Summer 2023.

Note [generalNote]: File titled "Hate mail samples" and subject files on pornography

contain explicit materials.

Note [generalNote]: Photograph identifiers: RBSC-ARC-1582-PH-01 to 94

Note [generalNote]: Box 140, 174 to 208 contain photographs.

Administrative history / Biographical sketch

Note

Vancouver Status of Women (VSW) was formed in 1971 in response to the Report of the Royal Commission on the Status of Women set up by Prime Minister Lester Pearson in 1967. VSW's goals were to ensure that the recommendations of the Royal Commission were implemented, foster public knowledge of women's issues, and facilitate communication amongst individuals and groups concerned with the status of women. The organization was originally named the British Columbia Status of Women Action Co-Ordinating Council (BCSWACC), then the British Columbia Status of Women Council (BCSWC). By 1973, the organization had legally incorporated and changed its name to its present incarnation. In its early years, VSW conducted research and prepared education materials for women, government officials, and the general public. The organization participated in committees and task forces set up by all levels of government, advocated for individual women through the provision of an ombuds-service, produced a weekly television program called "Women Alive," and distributed interviews and press releases to the media. From the 1970s until the early 1980s, VSW tended to center on the concerns of white, middle-class, cisgender, heterosexual women. From the early 1990s onwards, due to activism from

women of colour and queer women that resulted in organizational re-structuring and the implementation of an affirmative action hiring policy, the white and heteronormative culture of the organization began to shift. It was not until 2001 though that VSW implemented a trans-inclusive policy. VSW's transphobic practices were confronted during this time by queer feminists of colour, who pushed for the VSW coordinating collective to engage in processes of critical education around this subject. In 2008, VSW's policy statement was again revised to include intersex, non-binary, and pan-gender individuals. From 1974-2001, VSW published Kinesis, a national feminist newspaper that was issued ten times a year. Kinesis had an anti-oppression mandate, and thus featured articles that combatted sexism, racism, classism, homophobia, ableism, imperialism, and other forms and systems of marginalization. Beginning in 1991, VSW released its Single Mother's Resource Guide. In 2005, VSW also released its Welfare Resource Guide for Women, which includes information about B.C.'s welfare system and employment insurance regulations.

Since its inception, VSW has addressed the following issues: discrimination in the public education system, pay equity, violence against women, the lack of community services for women, pensions, pornography, inadequate unemployment and welfare rates, the anti-choice movement, and corporate globalization. Beginning in the mid-1990s, VSW began to prioritize anti-racism and anti-oppression work, as well as concerns specific to immigrant women, Indigenous women, women of colour, single mothers, and others. In the early 2000s, VSW engaged in learning about issues affecting transgender individuals and shifted its policies to be trans-inclusive.

VSW's funding sources and organizational structure have shifted substantially over its existence. In 1973, the organization received funding from the federal government, the provincial government of B.C., and the City of Vancouver. It maintained a staff of 13 and featured a Board of Directors. Volunteers were frequently involved.

In 1983, the Social Credit government in B.C. withdrew all provincial funding from the VSW. After sustained lobbying, VSW procured a small operating grant from the federal government through the Secretary of State Women's Program. VSW continued to receive financial support from the City of Vancouver. Following this, VSW reduced its number of permanent staff to four. A further 15% reduction in Secretary of State funding in 1989 and a 10% reduction in 1993 reduced the VSW staff to three full-time and three part-time individuals. In 1987, VSW moved from its location in Kitsilano to Grant Street, just off Commercial Drive.

In 1992, VSW changed its organizational structure from a board of directors to a coordinating collective comprising staff and volunteers. In addition, VSW implemented a consensus decision-making model and developed an affirmative action hiring policy. As a result, more women of colour and Indigenous women took up employment at the organization. VSW's affirmative action hiring policy also led to new partnerships with groups such as the Aboriginal Women's Action Network and the South Asian Women's Centre. In 1997, VSW moved to a location on East Hastings Street.

In 2002, the B.C. provincial government announced that it would cut core funding to 37 women centres. VSW protested this decision alongside other organizations, including the BC Coalition of Women Centres and End Legislative Poverty. On March 12, 2004, five members of the BC Coalition of Women Centres—including a staff member from VSW—occupied a room of the B.C. Legislature after a half hour meeting with Ida Chong to protest these cuts.

By 2004, VSW's core funding from the provincial government ended, and the organization lost \$48,000 annually. In the same year though, as a result of donations, VSW was able to purchase 2642 East Hastings Street to set as their headquarter. In 2005, the organization received funding from Direct Access gaming, the City of Vancouver, Status of Women Canada, and donors and members.

In 2020, the organization closed down their physical office and plan to rethink how they can function as an association moving forward.

Scope and content

The fonds consists of records related to Vancouver Status of Women's (VSW's) administrative activities, projects and lobbying endeavours, production, marketing, and distribution of Kinesis, their activities related to their advocacy function, and research and reference resources. Although the nature of VSW's activities has changed over time, the organization has consistently maintained a commitment to addressing social issues related to women, including gender discrimination, pay equity, familial violence, racism, and many more topics. VSW has addressed these issues through a variety of avenues, including publications, press releases, lobbying of governments, a television program, workshops, and services for individuals in Vancouver. The fonds reflects these diverse organizational interests and activities in six series: 1. Administrative and executive; 2. Projects and lobbying activities; 3. Research and reference resources; 4. Advocacy; 5. Kinesis; and 6. Kinesis photobank and production room materials. Additionally, the fonds contains alphabetized subject files dating predominantly 1971-1978. The initial accession and first accrual are grouped into sets and described in the attached PDF finding aid.

The Administrative and executive series contains records pertaining to operational and executive activities including finance, committee and volunteer administration, employee management, correspondence, and strategic planning for the organization. Record types include grant applications, correspondence, invoices and receipts, meeting minutes, training materials, and correspondence.

The Projects and lobbying activities series features the records of VSW's numerous and diverse projects and lobbying activities. Record types include VSW briefs, press releases, submissions to government, research reports, publications, correspondence, indexes for back issues of Kinesis, and volunteer applications.

The Research and reference resources series comprises materials from third parties that VSW collected to support its research projects and the needs of its visitors. The series also contains VSW briefs, press releases, and reports inter-filed with research materials. Record types include briefs and reports from other organizations, newspaper and magazine clippings, VSW correspondence, grey literature, copies of academic journals, and cassette tapes in honour of International Women's Day.

The Advocacy series features records related to VSW lobbying and advocacy activities. These activities primarily included organizing and participating in committees and task forces set up by all levels of government, lobbying, and preparing briefs on legislative documents and materials. Record types include: correspondence with the Ministry of Justice and different coalitions such as BC Coalition of Women Centres and the 52% Coalition; meeting agendas and minutes; information sheets and brochures; event invitations; and other materials arising from VSW's lobbying and advocacy work.

The Kinesis series includes records related to production, publication, marketing, and distribution of Kinesis, Vancouver Status of Women' most significant publication in BC. Record types include design sketches and proofs, advertising, readers' correspondences and surveys, volunteer training manuals, staff self-evaluations, and monthly activity reports.

The Kinesis photobank and production room materials series contains materials from the production room of Kinesis. These materials predominantly reflect the production cycle of the magazine and its records organization system for photographic and graphic materials that were used in or collected for future use

in the magazine. Records include photographs, negatives, contact sheets, ephemera, and administrative records.

Notes

Title notes

• Source of title proper: Title based on the contents of the fonds.

Immediate source of acquisition

All records transferred directly from VSW.

Arrangement

The first accession and first accrual of this fonds feature records predominantly from 1971-1978. This accession is described in the attached PDF. Subject files are grouped into three categories: Office Files, Periodicals, and Reports and Miscellaneous Files. From 2019 and later accruals, subject files are in the Projects and Lobbying Activities series.

Restrictions on access

Access restrictions apply to selected files in order to protect third-party privacy.

Conditions governing use

Some records in the fonds are under copyright. Permission to reproduce copyrighted materials must be obtained from the copyright holder(s).

Finding aids

The first accession and first accrual of VSW records contains records ranging in dates predominantly from 1971-1978. The inventory for these records, prepared in 1986, is available as a PDF. The finding aid for the last five accruals, which include VSW materials from the mid-1970s to 2019 or 2020, is available in this database.

Related material

Copies of VSW's television program "Women Alive" are available at Vancouver-based VIVO Media Arts Center.

Accruals

No further accruals are expected, however photographic materials from the 2019 and 2021 accrual, specifically the Kinesis Photobank and Production Room Materials series, are still to be fully processed. These photographs were minimally processed and are currently accessible.

Other notes

- **Publication status**: published
- <u>Physical description</u>: Includes: 91 photographs (processed) 10 audio cassettes 6 audio disks 3 computer disks 3 negative rolls

Access points

National Action Committee on the Status of Women

- Canadian Advisory Council on the Status of Women
- Children and youth (subject)
- Cultural groups (subject)
- Education (subject)
- First Nations (subject)
- Health and social services (subject)
- Organizations (subject)
- Sexuality and gender (subject)
- Women (subject)

Series descriptions

Administrative and executive

Date: 1970-[2019 or 2020] (date of creation)

Scope and content:

The series contains records pertaining to Vancouver Status of Women's (VSW's) administrative and executive activities. These activities fall into several categories: financial administration, which included grant applications to governments and other organizations, budgeting, tax payments, bill payments, and resource distribution amongst staff; committee administration; volunteer administration; employment offers and employee management; correspondence with other organizations, particularly women centers in Vancouver; and strategic planning for the organization as a whole. Records in the series range in date from the early 1970s to 2016.

The physical order in which records were received has been maintained; original order has been re-constituted intellectually. Record types represented in the series include the following: grant applications, correspondence with funding agencies, budgets, cashflow statements, receipts, invoices, committee meeting minutes, volunteer training materials, employment offer letters, staff correspondence about internal issues, correspondence with other organizations, and annual reports.

Physical description: 2.85 m of textual records

Note:

The file related to hate mail samples contains pornographic materials.

<u>Publication status</u>:

published

Physical description:

Includes: 1 computer disk

File / item list

	File / Item list			
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Public Legal Education Project	1990-1991		
ARC-1582-90-10	funding (Legal services grant)			
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver grant	1989-1990		
ARC-1582-90-11	application			
RBSC-	File - City application (B.A.S.)	1990-1991		,
ARC-1582-90-12				
RBSC-	File - [Internal correspondence]	1999		
ARC-1582-90-13				
RBSC-	File - Finance committee minutes	1990-2005		
ARC-1582-91-08	1990-2005			
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 1997/98	1997-1998		,
ARC-1582-91-09	_			
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 1998/99	1998-1999		
ARC-1582-91-10	_			
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 1999/2000	1999-2000		
ARC-1582-91-11	_			
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 2000/01	2000-2001		,
ARC-1582-91-12				
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 2001/02	2001-2002		
ARC-1582-91-13				
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 2002/03	2002-2003		
ARC-1582-91-14				
RBSC-	File - Pending revenue/Administered	2003	,	
ARC-1582-91-16	grants 2003			
RBSC-	File - VSW budgets 2003-2005	2003-2005		
ARC-1582-91-15				
RBSC-	File - Canadian Women's Foundation	2003-2004		
ARC-1582-91-17	2003/2004			
RBSC-	File - FA-2001-Misc [Finance]	2001		
ARC-1582-92-01				
RBSC-	File - FA-1999-2000-Misc [Finance]	1999-2000		
ARC-1582-92-02				
RBSC-	File - FA-General, June 2003 [Finance]	2003-2005		
ARC-1582-92-03				
RBSC-	File - FA-Funders-United Way	1997-1998		
ARC-1582-92-04				
RBSC-	File - EI forms	1997		
ARC-1582-92-05				

RBSC-	File - EI top up grant, SMRG	1996-1997
ARC-1582-92-06		
RBSC-	File - Grants-Millenium fund, BC	2000
ARC-1582-92-07		
RBSC-	File - Grants-Millenium fund, Federal	1999-2001
ARC-1582-92-08		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Foundation, 1999	1999
ARC-1582-92-09		
RBSC-	File - Women Violence Prevention	1996-1997
ARC-1582-92-10	Grants	1770 1771
RBSC-	File - Casino, 1997-1998	1997-1998
	File - Casino, 1997-1998	1997-1998
ARC-1582-92-11	<u></u>	1001100
RBSC-	File - Casino application	1996-1997
ARC-1582-92-12		
RBSC-	File - Casino application	1995-1996
ARC-1582-92-13		
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women speeches	1996
ARC-1582-92-14		
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women MC script	1999
ARC-1582-92-15	,	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women speakers	1999
ARC-1582-92-16	The recommending woman specific	2,7,7
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women publicity	1999
ARC-1582-92-17	The - Recommending women publicity	1999
RBSC-	Eile December 4: Women weffle	1000
	File - Recommending Women raffle	1999
ARC-1582-92-18	licenses	1000
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women art auction	1999
ARC-1582-92-19		
RBSC-	File - Vancity Recommending Women	1998
ARC-1582-92-20	IX	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women IX	1998
ARC-1582-92-21	publicity	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women IX raffle	1997-1998
ARC-1582-92-22		
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 8 tickets/	1997
ARC-1582-93-01	raffle	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 97 Audrey	1997
ARC-1582-93-02		
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 8 contracts	1997
ARC-1582-93-03	and setup	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 8 publicity	1995-1997
ARC-1582-93-04	The Recommending Women o publicity	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 97 speech	1997
ARC-1582-93-05	The - Recommending women 97 speech	1771
	Eila Dagammanding Waman 9 invitati	1006 1007
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 8 invites/	1996-1997
ARC-1582-93-06	lists	1006
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-07	meeting and work plan	-
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996 MC/	1996
ARC-1582-93-08	host/entertainment	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-09	publicity	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-10	invitations and programs	

1220 11110 1002	, mile 6 dr 1 d 2	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-11	budget items	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-12	WRW letters and contact info	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1993-1996
ARC-1582-93-13	venue and catering	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 1996	1996
ARC-1582-93-14	speeches	
RBSC-	File - Past grants and applications	2001-2003
ARC-1582-93-15		
RBSC-	File - Grant applications 2005-2007	2005-2007
ARC-1582-91-16	(gaming, city of vancouver, Law	
	Foundation)	
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver contract	2004-2005
ARC-1582-93-17	2004/2005	
RBSC-	File - Funding reports 2001-2003	2001-2003
ARC-1582-93-18		
RBSC-	File - Open the Borders 2002	2000-2002
ARC-1582-93-19	The open the Borders 2002	2000 2002
RBSC-	File - Coalition 52%, 1999-2001	1999-2001
ARC-1582-93-20	The Counton 32/0, 1999 2001	1777 2001
RBSC-	File - Involve BC grant 2001	2000-2002
ARC-1582-93-21	The - involve be grant 2001	2000-2002
RBSC-	File - Casino/Gaming 1998/99	1998-1999
ARC-1582-94-01	File - Cashio/Gaining 1998/99	1990-1999
RBSC-	File - Why-Peach 2002-2003	2002-2003
ARC-1582-94-02	File - Wily-Peach 2002-2003	2002-2003
RBSC-	File - Peach-BTS 2001-2003	2001-2003
ARC-1582-94-03	File - Peacii-B1S 2001-2005	2001-2003
RBSC-	Fil. Was Cit. Const. it. D. 2002-2002	2002 2002
ARC-1582-94-04	File - VanCity Capacity B. 2002-2003	2002-2003
	E.1 C. CA 2003 3003	2001 2002
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver 2002-2003	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-05	Fil. Ci. CM 2001 2002	2001 2002
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver 2001-2002	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-06	Fil. 3 (WF 2004 2002	2001 2002
RBSC-	File - MWE 2001-2002	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-07		
RBSC-	File - SWC 2001-2002	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-08		
RBSC-	File - NAC-BC Missing Voices	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-09	Vancouver Foundation 2001	
RBSC-	File - Multi-Culti grant	1996-1997
ARC-1582-94-10		
RBSC-	File - [Invoices 2001-2002]	2001-2002
ARC-1582-94-11		
RBSC-	File - Annual report financial statements	1981-1982
ARC-1582-95-01	June 1/81-May 31/82	
RBSC-	File - Financial 83-84: budget, grant,	1983-1984
ARC-1582-95-02	membership, AG, Kinesis	
RBSC-	File - VSW Financial statments and	1983-1984
ARC-1582-95-03	budget for 83/84	
RBSC-	File - Financial statements, grant	1983-1986
ARC-1582-95-04	applications - 83/84, 84/85, 85/86	

File - Financial	1978-1984
File - A-G report - '83	1982-1984
File - 1982 - Planning session priorities	1982
File - Executive meeting minutes 1982	1981-1982
File - Government funding breakdown	[198-?]
File - Activity report 1985	1985
File - July -Sept 1980 - Secretary of State	1980
File - VSW funding 1984	1983-1984
File - Grant: Secretary of State 1982 "Not	1981-1982
File - Correspondence 1982-1983	1982-1983
File - Legal and general correspondence	1981-1982
File - NAC conference 1985	1985
File - Correspondence 1979-1984	1978-1984
File - "Through Fear into Power"	1985
File - 1982 VSW December Benefit	1982
File - VSW 1983 Dance committee / info	1980, 1983
File - [Employment documents]	1983-1984
File - Annual reports '79-'84 and VSW history/facts	1979-1984
File - VSW Christmas party 1976	1976
File - Press clippings 1990	1990
File - Budgets 1994/1995	1994-1995
File - Budgets 1996/1997	1996-1997
File - VSW budgets and cashflows 1995/1996	1995-1996
File - Secretary of State funding cuts 1990	1989-1991
File - Cutbacks	1990
File - Correspondence with women organizations	1990-1999
File - VSW DM [direct mail?] samples	1986-1994
	File - A-G report - '83 File - 1982 - Planning session priorities File - Executive meeting minutes 1982 File - Government funding breakdown File - Activity report 1985 File - July -Sept 1980 - Secretary of State summer grant File - VSW funding 1984 File - Grant: Secretary of State 1982 "Not a Love Story" project File - Correspondence 1982-1983 File - Legal and general correspondence 1981-1982 File - NAC conference 1985 File - NAC conference 1979-1984 File - "Through Fear into Power" conference 1985 File - 1982 VSW December Benefit File - VSW 1983 Dance committee / info etc. File - [Employment documents] File - Annual reports '79-'84 and VSW history/facts File - VSW Christmas party 1976 organizing File - Press clippings 1990 File - Budgets 1994/1995 File - Budgets 1994/1995 File - Secretary of State funding cuts 1990 File - Correspondence with women organizations

RBSC- ARC-1582-101-06	File - Secretary of State cuts 1989	1986-1989
RBSC-	File - Grant guidelines	1988-1994
ARC-1582-101-07		
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Women's Equality	1995-1997
ARC-1582-101-08	1995-1996	
RBSC- ARC-1582-101-09	File - Status of women Canada	1995-1996
RBSC-	File - Law Foundation 1994 re: Single	1992-1995
ARC-1582-101-10	Mothers' Reource Guide	1772-1773
		1004 1007
RBSC-	File - Miscellaneous grant materials	1994-1996
ARC-1582-101-11		
RBSC-	File - Beijing Activities	1995
ARC-1582-102-01		
RBSC-	File - BCYAWC [British Columbia	1993-1996
ARC-1582-102-02	Yukon Assocation of Women Centres]	
	[fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - BCYAWC [British Columbia	1991-1993
ARC-1582-102-03	Yukon Assocation of Women Centres]	
	[fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - VSW media clippings	1990-1995
ARC-1582-102-04		
RBSC-	File - Lawyer referral service:	1991-1996
ARC-1582-102-05	correspondence, lists	1771 1770
RBSC-	File - Resource centre - evaluation/needs	1992-1995
ARC-1582-102-06		1992-1993
	assessment	1004 1007
RBSC-	File - Volunteer Vancouver	1994-1997
ARC-1582-102-07		
RBSC-	File - Volunteer phone tree	[199-?]
ARC-1582-102-08		
RBSC-	File - VSW volunteer programs pre-1990	[before 1990]
ARC-1582-102-09		
RBSC-	File - Finances	2000
ARC-1582-102-10		
RBSC-	File - Family Talk Time [Refugee	1992
ARC-1582-102-11	Women's Alliance]	
RBSC-	File - [VSW Registered charity	1991-2000
ARC-1582-103-17	information return]	
RBSC-	File - [VSW working budget 1996-1997]	1996
ARC-1582-105-05	[The [The morning budget 1770 1777]	-//-
RBSC-	File - Women in trades	[198-]
ARC-1582-105-06	The women in trades	[170-]
	Eile Channa Tommas Welfare Diele	1000 1002
RBSC-	File - Skeena Terrace Welfare Rights	1980-1982
ARC-1582-105-07	Committee	[1077] 1000]
RBSC-	File - [Pornography promotional	[1976-1982]
ARC-1582-105-08	materials]	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence received TS group	1978-1979
ARC-1582-105-09		
RBSC-	File - History [VSW]	[1982-1984]
ARC-1582-105-10		
RBSC-	File - Financial - funds, grants, donations	1982-1984
ARC-1582-105-11	'83-84	
RBSC-	File - General correspondence 1984	1983-1984
ARC-1582-105-12	r	
	<u> </u>	

, 411000, 101 2	tatus of women folius
File - VSW press releases 1978-79-80	1978-1981
File - TS Assertiveness Training	[1980-1999?]
File - VSW press relations: VSW press releases 1976-1977	1976-1977
File - VSW Referral contacts 1970's/1980's	1970-1989
File - Press releases: Coalition a/g free trade '87	1987
File - Ex, [Kinesis], staff, board 79-84 [1 of 2]	1979-1984
File - Ex, [Kinesis], staff, board 79-84 [2 of 2]	1979-1984
File - "Not a love story" - Synoptic 1982	1982
File - Legal Services Commission, Grant - Bills payable Oct/87	1978-1981
File - AGM report 1985-86	1985-1986
File - Financial: Receipts 79-81, Office sales 78-99, Xerox machine - costs	1979-1985
File - Burlington leasing court case	1980-1981
File - Press relations 76-79	1977-1980
File - Correspondence - Karen 77-78	1977-1978
File - Correspondence - Pat Feindel '84	1984
File - Correspondence - Pat Feindel 82-83	1982-1983
File - Correspondence 1976-79	1976-1979
File - Correspondence 1980-84	1980-1984
File - Vancouver Rape Relief [1 of 2]	1982
File - Vancouver Rape Relief [2 of 2]	1982
File - MWE 1999-2000 [Ministry of Women's Equality]	1999-2000
File - MWE 2000-2001 [Ministry of Women's Equality]	2000-2001
File - Events/conferences	2000
File - NAWL 2005 conference [National Association of Women and the Law]	2005
File - VSW events	1995-1999
File - Alternative financing	[199-?]
File - Women's services provincial 2003 to 2004	2002-2003
	File - TS Assertiveness Training File - VSW press relations: VSW press releases 1976-1977 File - VSW Referral contacts 1970's/1980's File - Press releases: Coalition a/g free trade '87 File - Ex, [Kinesis], staff, board 79-84 [1 of 2] File - Ex, [Kinesis], staff, board 79-84 [2 of 2] File - Wont a love story" - Synoptic 1982 File - Legal Services Commission, Grant - Bills payable Oct/87 File - AGM report 1985-86 File - Financial: Receipts 79-81, Office sales 78-99, Xerox machine - costs File - Burlington leasing court case File - Press relations 76-79 File - Correspondence - Karen 77-78 File - Correspondence - Pat Feindel 84 File - Correspondence - Pat Feindel 82-83 File - Correspondence 1976-79 File - Correspondence 1980-84 File - Vancouver Rape Relief [1 of 2] File - Wwe 1999-2000 [Ministry of Women's Equality] File - MWE 1999-2000 [Ministry of Women's Equality] File - MWE 2000-2001 [Ministry of Women's Equality] File - NAWL 2005 conference [National Association of Women and the Law] File - VSW events File - Alternative financing File - Women's services provincial 2003

XDSC-ARC-1362	v ancouver b	tatus of women folius
RBSC-	File - Funding/budgets	1999-2000,
ARC-1582-116-18		2007
RBSC-	File - Vancity grant 2004/2005	2003-2004
ARC-1582-116-19		
RBSC-	File - 2004-2005 Fundraising plan	2003-2006
ARC-1582-116-20		
RBSC-	File - BC Federation of Labour SMRG	2005
ARC-1582-116-21	2005/2006 [Single Mother's Resource	2003
AKC-1302-110-21	Guide]	
RBSC-	File - Grants info	2001-2005
	rile - Grants into	2001-2003
ARC-1582-116-22		2002 2004
RBSC-	File - Volunteer and Resources centre	2002, 2004
ARC-1582-117-01	reports 2005-2006	
RBSC-	File - Events-Transcen-Dance	2003
ARC-1582-117-02		
RBSC-	File - Strategic planning 1990's	1990-1999
ARC-1582-117-03		
RBSC-	File - VCASSA [Vancouver Custody	2002
ARC-1582-117-04	& Access Support & Advocacy	
	Association] [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - VCASSA [Vancouver Custody	2002
ARC-1582-117-05	& Access Support & Advocacy	2002
THE 1302 117 03	Association] [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - VCASSA [Vancouver Custody	2000-2001
ARC-1582-117-06	& Access Support & Advocacy	2000-2001
ARC-1382-117-00	1	
PDGG	Association] [fldr 3 of 3]	2001
RBSC-	File - Conflict resolution: a protocol	2001
ARC-1582-117-07	for women's organizations in British	
	Columbia	
RBSC-	File - South Coast Network of Women's	2002-2003
ARC-1582-117-08	Centres	
RBSC-	File - Immigration	1999-2001
ARC-1582-117-09		
RBSC-	File - Government	1996-2001
ARC-1582-117-10		
RBSC-	File - FAFIA/AFAI National Symposium	2003
ARC-1582-117-11	November 14-16, 2003	
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver grant 07/08	2007-2008
ARC-1582-117-12	The City of value dayer grain of 700	2007 2000
RBSC-	File - Gaming grants 05-08	2003-2007
ARC-1582-117-13	The - Gaming grants 03-08	2003-2007
	Eila D.C. Warrania Cantura Caslitian	2001 2002
RBSC-	File - B.C. Women's Centres Coalition	2001-2002
ARC-1582-118-01	TELL A 1 A DEC	1007 2000
RBSC-	File - Against APEC	1996-2000
ARC-1582-118-02		
RBSC-	File - [Organization development]	2008-2009
ARC-1582-118-03	2008-09	
RBSC-	File - [Organization development] 2001	2001-2003
ARC-1582-118-04		
RBSC-	File - [Organization development]	1998-1999
ARC-1582-118-05	1998-1999	
RBSC-	File - [Organization development] 1990	1988-1990
ARC-1582-118-06	[c.gamzanon de relopment] 1990	
7 HC 1302-110-00		

	tatus of women folius
File - AGM 2002	1995-2006
File - Single Mon's Day - Picnic	1998-2002
File - VSW meeting minutes 1994/95	1994-1995
File - General correspondence 1989	1989
-	
Item - The Constitution Meeting	27 Apr. 1971
Item - Report on Ombudswoman	1971
Item - [Joan Wallace]	1973
Item - Summary of the Report on the Status of Women at UBC	1972
File - [Status of Women Council in newspaper clippings]	1972
Item - Correspondence	11 Dec. 1972
Item - Application for Membership	[1972?]
Item - Annual Report	17 Jun. 1973
Item - Vancouver Status of Women	1973-1979
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	1999-2001
	1000 0001
Meeting Minutes (2 of 8)	1999-2001
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (3 of 8)	1999-2001
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	1999-2003
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	2001-2003
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	2001-2003
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	2001-2007
File - CC [Coordinating Collectives]	2007-2008
File - Society Papers: Constitution (1 of	1979-2015
File - Society Papers: Constitution (2 of	1979-2015
2) File - Annual Reports (1 of 3)	1974-1980
File - Annual Reports (2 of 3)	1981-1989
File Ave d Prove (2, 62)	1000 2015
- '	1990-2015
Item - Evaluation International Women's Day	1986
	File - Single Mon's Day - Picnic File - VSW meeting minutes 1994/95 File - General correspondence 1989 Item - The Constitution Meeting Item - Report on Ombudswoman Services Item - [Joan Wallace] Item - Summary of the Report on the Status of Women at UBC File - [Status of Women Council in newspaper clippings] Item - Correspondence Item - Application for Membership Item - Annual Report Item - Vancouver Status of Women Publications [Price List] File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (1 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (2 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (3 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (4 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (5 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (5 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (6 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (6 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (7 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (7 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8) File - CC [Coordinating Collectives] Meeting Minutes (8 of 8)

RBSC- ARC-1582-146-01	File - VSW 20th Anniversary Celebration	1991
	File - VSW Staff Retreat	2000
RBSC- ARC-1582-146-02	File - VSW Staff Retreat	2000
RBSC-	File - VSW Staff Team building and	1997-1998
ARC-1582-146-03	Retreat	1777 1770
RBSC-	File - VSW Staff Meeting	1986-1989
ARC-1582-146-04		
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives	1994-1996
ARC-1582-146-05		
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1985-1986
ARC-1582-146-06		
RBSC-	File - Board Minutes	1985-1986
ARC-1582-146-07		
RBSC-	File - Planning	1995-1996
ARC-1582-146-08	E'l. I	2002 2000
RBSC- ARC-1582-146-12	File - Letters of Support to VSW	2003-2008
RBSC-	File - Self Evaluation Review	1995-1998
ARC-1582-147-01	The - Self Evaluation Review	1//5-1/70
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives Meeting	2009-2016
ARC-1582-147-02	Minutes (1 of 2)	2007 2010
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives Meeting	2009-2016
ARC-1582-147-03	Minutes (2 of 2)	
RBSC-	File - VSW 30th Anniversary	2001 - 2002
ARC-1582-147-05		
RBSC-	File - Grants (1 of 3)	2002-2003
ARC-1582-147-08		
RBSC-	File - Grants (2 of 3)	2002-2003
ARC-1582-147-09	Fil. G . (2. 52)	2002 2002
RBSC- ARC-1582-147-10	File - Grants (3 of 3)	2002-2003
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives Meeting	2002-2005
ARC-1582-148-03	Minutes (1 of 3)	2002-2003
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives Meeting	2002-2005
ARC-1582-148-04	Minutes (2 of 3)	2002 2000
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collectives Meeting	2002-2005
ARC-1582-148-05	Minutes (3 of 3)	
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes (1 of 2)	1995-1998
ARC-1582-148-06		
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes (2 of 2)	1995-1998
ARC-1582-148-07		1005 1000
RBSC-	File - Staff Minutes	1987-1988
ARC-1582-149-01	File Doord Minutes	1007 1007
RBSC- ARC-1582-149-02	File - Board Minutes	1986-1987
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (1 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-01	The - Meeting Minutes (1 01 0)	1770 1770
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (2 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-02	(2 02 0)	
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (3 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-03		
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (4 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-04		

XDSC-ARC-1382	v ancouver k	Status of Wolliell Tollus
RBSC- ARC-1582-150-05	File - Meeting Minutes (5 of 8)	1990-1996
RBSC- ARC-1582-150-06	File - Meeting Minutes (6 of 8)	1990-1996
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (7 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-07	File - Wieeting Williutes (7 of 8)	1990-1990
RBSC-	File - Meeting Minutes (8 of 8)	1990-1996
ARC-1582-150-08	The - Wiceting Williams (8 of 8)	1770-1770
RBSC-	File - CC [coordinating collectives]	2002-2005
ARC-1582-151-02	Orientation	
RBSC-	File - VSW Constitution (1 of 2)	1973-1979
ARC-1582-151-03	` '	
RBSC-	File - VSW Constitution (2 of 2)	1973-1979
ARC-1582-151-04		
RBSC-	File - Charitable Information Return	1975-1991
ARC-1582-152-01	Forms	
RBSC-	Item - Financial Statement	2007
ARC-1582-152-02		
RBSC-	File - Meeting minutes (1 of 3)	1972-1980
ARC-1582-156-05		
RBSC-	File - Meeting minutes (2 of 3)	1987-1991
ARC-1582-156-06		1000 1005
RBSC-	File - Meeting minutes (3 of 3)	1980-1985
ARC-1582-156-07		1001 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-156-08	File - Executive meeting minutes	1981-1982
RBSC-	File - Minutes of rape relief	1980
ARC-1582-156-09	accountability meetings	1700
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1981-1982
ARC-1582-156-10	The Start Meeting Minutes	1901 1902
RBSC-	File - BCFW [British Columbia	1981-1982
ARC-1582-157-01	Federation of Women] Minutes	
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1980-1981
ARC-1582-157-02		
RBSC-	File - Executive meeting minutes	1980-1981
ARC-1582-157-03		
RBSC-	File - Executive meeting minutes	1982-1983
ARC-1582-157-04		
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1982-1983
ARC-1582-157-05		
RBSC-	File - Special Meetings	1983-1984
ARC-1582-157-06	Tria Go CCA di Adi	1000 1004
RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1983-1984
ARC-1582-157-07 RBSC-	File - Staff Meeting Minutes	1984-1985
ARC-1582-157-08	The - Start Meeting Minutes	170 4- 170J
RBSC-	File - Evaluation/future/direction	1981-1985
ARC-1582-157-09	The Dyanation/Inture/direction	1701 1703
RBSC-	File - Status of Women Yukon	1972-1974
ARC-1582-163-03	2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 -	
RBSC-	File - Status of Women Newfoundland	1972-1989
ARC-1582-163-04		
RBSC-	File - Status of Women Nova Scotia	1976
ARC-1582-163-05		
	•	

RBSC- File - New Brunswick Advisory Council 1978-1992 ARC-1582-163-06 File - Status of Women Ottawa 1972-1979 ARC-1582-163-07 File - Status of Women Ottawa 1972-1979	
RBSC- File - Status of Women Ottawa 1972-1979	
RBSC- Item - Development in False Creek 1989	
ARC-1582-163-08	
RBSC- File - Status of Women Saskatoon 1972-1978	
ARC-1582-163-09	
RBSC- File - CC [Coordinating collective] 2005-2007	
ARC-1582-163-13 meeting minutes (1 of 2)	
RBSC- File - CC [Coordinating collective] 2005-2007 ARC-1582-163-14 meeting minutes (2 of 2)	
RBSC- File - Staff retreat 2001 ARC-1582-168-07	
RBSC- File - Strategic planning 1999-2001	
ARC-1582-168-08	
RBSC- File - 25th Anniversary 1996	
ARC-1582-168-09	
RBSC- File - VSW retreat 2002-2003	
ARC-1582-168-11	
RBSC- File - legal cases 1992-1997	
ARC-1582-168-12	
RBSC- File - coordinating collective orientation 1994-1995	
ARC-1582-168-13	
RBSC- File - Personnel 1999-2004	
ARC-1582-169-01	
RBSC- File - Hate mail samples 1983-1984 ARC-1582-169-02	
RBSC- File - BC coalition of women centres 2002-2004	
ARC-1582-169-03 private correspondence	
RBSC- File - Member surveys 1997	
ARC-1582-169-04	
RBSC- File - Support letters and telegrams 1983-1984	
ARC-1582-169-05	
RBSC- File - Monthly meetings and newsletters 1971-1973	
ARC-1582-169-06 (1 of 3)	
RBSC- File - Monthly meetings and newsletters 1971-1973	
ARC-1582-169-07 (2 of 3)	
RBSC- File - Monthly meetings and newsletters 1971-1973	
ARC-1582-169-08 (3 of 3)	
RBSC- File - Volunteer Coordination (1 of 2) 2001-2005	
ARC-1582-169-09	
RBSC- File - Volunteer Coordination (2 of 2) 2001-2005 ARC-1582-169-10	
RBSC- File - VSWCC [Vancouver status of 1980	
ARC-1582-169-11 women coordinating collectives]	
RBSC- File - VSWCC [Vancouver status of 1980	
ARC-1582-169-12 women coordinating collectives]	
RBSC- File - Status of women contract 2002-2007	
ARC-1582-170-01	
RBSC- File - VSW social audit 1995	
ARC-1582-170-02	
RBSC- File - Briefs 1983-2001	
ARC-1582-170-10	

DDGG	TE1 G	1000 1002
RBSC-	File - Secretary of State Grant 1992-1993	1989-1993,
ARC-1582-209-01		predominant
		1991-1993
RBSC- ARC-1582-209-02	File - Gaming Grant 2017-18	2015-2019
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver [grant	2013-2015
ARC-1582-209-03	applications and other material] (folder 1 of 3)	
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver [grant	2012-2014
ARC-1582-209-04	applications and other material] (folder 2 of 3)	2012 2011
RBSC-	File - City of Vancouver [grant	[2006 or
ARC-1582-209-05	applications and other material] (folder 3 of 3)	2007]-2008
RBSC- ARC-1582-209-06	File - Law Foundation Grant Application	2012-2015
RBSC- ARC-1582-209-07	File - Letter to PM 2016	June 2016
RBSC-	File - Secretary of State Grant	1990-1992
ARC-1582-209-09	Application 1991-1992	
RBSC- ARC-1582-209-10	File - Activity Report Materials	1991-1992
RBSC-	File - [Vancouver Status of Women,	30 July 1992
ARC-1582-209-11	Secretary of State Women's Programs, Final Report, 1991-1992]	·
RBSC- ARC-1582-209-12	File - Current Provincial Secretary Grant Proposal. 1980-81	1980-1992
RBSC-	File - Provincial Sec. Grant Proposals	1978-1979
ARC-1582-209-13	1978-79/1979-80	1770 1777
RBSC-	File - [Short Term Rental Policy]	[between 1997
ARC-1582-209-14	The - [Short Term Kentar Foncy]	and 2020]
RBSC-	Eile 1004/05 Eura line Command Latters	
ARC-1582-209-15	File - 1984/85 Funding Support Letters (folder 1 of 2)	1983-1989, predominant
ARC-1362-209-13	(Tolder 1 of 2)	1984
DDCC	F'1. 1004/05 F a 1' a C a a a L attan	
RBSC-	File - 1984/85 Funding Support Letters	1984
ARC-1582-209-16	(folder 2 of 2)	1005 1007
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Women's Equality	1985-1987
ARC-1582-209-17	1992/93 (folder 1 of 2)	1002 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-210-01	File - Ministry of Women's Equality 1992/93 (folder 2 of 2)	1992-1993
RBSC-	1	2007 2009
	File - [Entwine annual reports]	2007-2008
ARC-1582-210-03	Eile [Delier statements statements S	1002 2009
RBSC-	File - [Policy statements, statements of	1993-2008
ARC-1582-210-06	principles, and Coordinating Collective	
DDCC	meeting minutes]	[10059]
RBSC-	File - [Volunteer Manual]	[1985?]
ARC-1582-210-09	File Forderidge D	1000
RBSC-	File - Fundraising Report	1988
ARC-1582-210-10	Etta (CARCE manting min to 1 MCM)	1092 1094
RBSC- ARC-1582-210-12	File - [Staff meeting minutes and VSW Issue Evening on Racism]	1982, 1984
RBSC-	File - [Coordinating Collective meeting	1990,
ARC-1582-210-13	minutes and other material]	2007-2008
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis meeting minutes, VSW	1973-1984
ARC-1582-210-16	work levels, and other material]	

RBSC-	File - [Rape Relief and Funding Cuts:	[1972?]-
ARC-1582-210-18	correspondence and other material]	[1985?],
		predominant
		1980-1984

Projects and lobbying activities

Date: 1966-2015 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

The series contains records related to the projects and lobbying activities undertaken by Vancouver Status of Women (VSW) in BC from the early 1970s to 2015. Significant projects completed during this period include the publication of Kinesis, which was released ten times a year from 1974-2001, the Single Mother's Resource Guide, which was released every two years beginning in 1991, reports on a range of topics, and the production of anti-gender role stereotyping kits for daycare and preschool workers. In addition, VSW offered a range of services to women, including research assistance, information gathering and dissemination, a library, a lawyer referral service, counselling referrals, community information and women's movement referrals, endorsements and support letters, and advocacy on behalf of individuals. The organization put on a number of events: training on public speaking, assertiveness, financial management, and advocacy/organizing; workshops on useful tools for single mothers; panels and lectures; picnics; and annual parties. VSW also lobbied its municipal, provincial, and federal governments and other organizations about issues affecting women in Canada, encompassing such diverse topics as welfare, family law, sexual assault, and housing. The physical order in which all records were received has been maintained; original order has been reconstituted intellectually. Record types in the series include the following: VSW briefs, press releases, submissions to governments, and research reports; correspondence with members of the public, members of governments, and other women centers; songs, stories, and photographs for anti-gender role stereotyping kits; copies of the Single Mother's Resource Guide; Kinesis back issue indexes, editorial board correspondence, events' brochures and posters, reader surveys, volunteer training kits, and volunteer applications.

Physical description: 1.82 m of textual records and other material

Note:

View digitized copies of Kinesis in UBC Library's Open Collections.

Arrangement:

After the 2019 and 2021 accruals, two series were added for two of VSW's most significant activities, those related to Kinesis production and distribution, and activities related to their lobbying and advocacy functions. All records related to Kinesis from those most recent accruals can be found in Kinesis series. All records pertaining to VSW advocacy functions after 2019 accrual can be found in Advocacy series. Records related to Kinesis and advocacy that were processed before 2019 accruals remain in Project and lobbying series.

Restrictions on access:

Kinesis reader surveys contain personal information from third parties. As such, all reader surveys have been restricted until the year 2070.

Publication status:

published

Physical description:

Includes: 2 computer disks 25 photographs 1 cassette 2 oversized textual records placed in the map storage

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Kinesis back issues	[1976]		
ARC-1582-87-08				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis index [1988-1992]	1988-1992		
ARC-1582-87-09				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis index for back issues	1974-1984		
ARC-1582-87-10				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Writer's Program	1981-1992		
ARC-1582-87-11				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis policy	1985		
ARC-1582-88-01				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis writier's guidelines	1990, 1994		_
ARC-1582-88-02		•		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis volunteer kit 1990	1990		
ARC-1582-88-03				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis volunteer kit 1989	1989		
ARC-1582-88-04				
RBSC-	File - [Vancouver Status of Women and	1989		_
ARC-1582-88-05	Kinesis volunteer package]			
RBSC-	File - Kinesis volunteer kit [1990]	1990	i-	
ARC-1582-88-06				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis volunteer kit [master	1989-1990		
ARC-1582-88-07	copies, 1989-1990]			
RBSC-	File - [Volunteer application forms]	[1989?]		
ARC-1582-88-08				
RBSC-	File - Volunteer job descriptions	[1989?]	i-	
ARC-1582-88-09				
RBSC-	File - Staff evaluation	1996-1997	File is restricted	
ARC-1582-88-10			until 2070 to protect	
			third-party privacy.	
RBSC-	File - Kinesis monthly activities at a	[1999]		
ARC-1582-88-11	glance			
RBSC-	File - [Volunteer letter template]	[199-?]		
ARC-1582-88-12				
RBSC-	File - VSW - Our history	1991		
ARC-1582-88-13				
RBSC-	File - Volunteer manual	[1979-1989?]		
ARC-1582-88-14				

RBSC-	File Volunteer neekege	[1990]	
ARC-1582-88-15	File - Volunteer package	[1990]	
RBSC-	File - Kinesis editorial board -	[198-?]	
ARC-1582-88-16	membership criteria and responsibilites	[170-1]	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Kinesis subscribers	2000	
ARC-1582-88-17	The - Letter to Kinesis subscribers	2000	
RBSC-	File - Instituto de Ciencias [copies of	n.d.	
ARC-1582-88-18	photographs featuring unidentified	n.a.	
ARC-1302-00-10	women]		
RBSC-	File - [Congratulatory message from	1998	
ARC-1582-88-19	Libby davies, MP Vancouver East]	-,,,	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence ,1991	1991	1
ARC-1582-88-20			
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis reader survey 1988 -	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-21	copies of survey and results]		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - June 29,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-22	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - June 30,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-23	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 1,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-24	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 14,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-25	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 15,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-26	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 16,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-27	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 18,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-28	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 20,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-29	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 21,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-30	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 22,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-31	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 27,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-32	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 28,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-88-33	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - July 29,	1988	File is restricted
ARC-1582-89-01	1988		until 2070 to protect
			third-party privacy.

ARC-1582-89-02 1988		T	1000	
BRSC	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - August 3,	1988	File is restricted
File Kinesis reader survey - August 4, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy.	ARC-1582-89-02	1988		<u> </u>
RBSC				third-party privacy.
ARC-1582-89-03 1988	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - August 4,	1988	File is restricted
RBSC-	ARC-1582-89-03	, ,		until 2070 to protect
RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 10, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 11, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 11, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 11, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 18, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 18, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect file Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted file Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted file Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricte				
RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted 1988	DRSC	File Vinesis reader survey August 5	1000	1 11 1
RBSC-			1900	
File - Kinesis reader survey - August 10, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy.	ARC-1582-89-04	1988		<u> </u>
RBSC- RC-1582-89-08 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 RBSC- RBS				
RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 11, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-08 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 24, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 18, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide 1990 File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 Froduction 1999-2000 File - The Sack-Sack-Sack-Sack-Sack-Sack-Sack-Sack-			1988	
File - Kinesis reader survey - August 11, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy.	ARC-1582-89-05	1988		until 2070 to protect
ARC-1582-89-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-07 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-09 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 24, 1988 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-09 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 24, 1988 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 IP88 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 IP88 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 IP88 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 18, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 IP88 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 File - Vancouver Status of Newspaper 1979 File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 File - The Basics of Newspaper 1999-2000 File - Vancouver Status of Newspaper 1999-2000 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 File - Kinesis reader surver's program tr				third-party privacy.
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-06 1988 Islands Island	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - August 11,	1988	File is restricted
RBSC-	ARC-1582-89-06			until 2070 to protect
RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 12, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy.				<u>*</u>
RBSC- RC-1582-89-11 RBSC- RC-1582-89-12 RBSC- RC-1582-89-14 RBSC-	DRSC	File Vinesis reader survey August 12	1000	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1988 1		, ,	1900	
File - Kinesis reader survey - August 17, 1988 File is restricted until 2076 to protect third-party privacy.	ARC-1382-89-07	1900		<u> </u>
ARC-1582-89-08				
RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1582-89-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper Production RBSC- File - Casino/gaming Product		, ,	1988	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 24, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 Tile - The Basics of Newspaper Production RBSC- File - Casino/gaming RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Casino/gaming RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	ARC-1582-89-08	1988		until 2070 to protect
ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - Nagust 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - Nagust 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day E				third-party privacy.
ARC-1582-89-10	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - August 24,	1988	File is restricted
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Casino/gaming RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 1999-	ARC-1582-89-09	, ,		until 2070 to protect
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 18, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 19, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File - K				
ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	DRSC	File Vinesis reader survey August 19	1000	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 IPSS File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 IPSS File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 BUILetins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 Production RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1999-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]			1700	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-11 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000	ARC-1382-89-10	1988		<u> </u>
ARC-1582-89-11 ARC-1582-89-12 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide 1990 ARC-1582-89-18 Tile - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]				
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's program training [1989-1992]		, ,	1988	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-12 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 ARC-1582-89-20 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File is re	ARC-1582-89-11	1988		until 2070 to protect
ARC-1582-89-12 ARC-1582-89-13 BBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. PSSC- ARC-1582-89-19 Intel 2070 to protect third-party privacy. Intel 2070 to protect third-p				third-party privacy.
ARC-1582-89-12 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - August 25,	1988	File is restricted
RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. Pile is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. 1998 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. Pile - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1998 File is restricted 1998 File is restricted 1998 File is restricted 1997 1998 File is restricted 1998 File is restricted 1998 File is restricted 1999 1999-2000 1	ARC-1582-89-12	1		until 2070 to protect
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-13 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 26, ARC-1582-89-14 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, ARC-1582-89-14 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, ARC-1582-89-14 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, ARC-1582-89-15 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - no date Pile - Kinesis reader survey - no date ARC-1582-89-15 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - no date ARC-1582-89-15 Pile - Vancouver Status of Women ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins Pile - The Basics of Newspaper ARC-1582-89-17 Production Pile - Words to the Wise : writer's guide ARC-1582-89-18 Pile - Casino/gaming Pile - Casino/gaming Pile - Single Mother's Day Event Pile - [Kinesis writer's program training]				•
ARC-1582-89-13 Pile - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 RBSC- File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide 1990 ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	PRSC	File Kinesis reader survey August 26	1088	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Vancouver Status of Women 1999-2000 Bulletins File - The Basics of Newspaper 1979 ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 File - Words to the Wise: writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]		1	1900	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - August 29, 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Kinesis reader survey - no date ARC-1582-89-15 File - Vancouver Status of Women ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	ARC-1302-09-13	1900		
ARC-1582-89-14 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- File - Words to the Wise : writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	7766			
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20		,	1988	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-15 File - Kinesis reader survey - no date 1988 File is restricted until 2070 to protect third-party privacy. File - Vancouver Status of Women Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 File - The Basics of Newspaper Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 File - Words to the Wise: writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 [1989-1992]	ARC-1582-89-14	1988		<u> </u>
ARC-1582-89-15 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- File - Vancouver Status of Women Bulletins RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 File - Words to the Wise: writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - Single Mother's Day Event File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]				third-party privacy.
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20	RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey - no date	1988	File is restricted
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20	ARC-1582-89-15	·		until 2070 to protect
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-16 Bulletins RBSC- File - The Basics of Newspaper ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999 1998-1999				
ARC-1582-89-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 File - Words to the Wise: writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 File - Single Mother's Day Event RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	RBSC-	File - Vancouver Status of Women	1999-2000	1 7 17.
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's Day Event ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]			1777-2000	
ARC-1582-89-17 Production RBSC- File - Words to the Wise: writer's guide to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC- File - Single Mother's program training [1989-1992]			1070	
RBSC- ARC-1582-89-18 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]		• •	19/9	
ARC-1582-89-18 to feminist and lesbian peridocials & publishers RBSC- File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]				
RBSC-ARC-1582-89-19 RBSC-File - Casino/gaming RBSC-File - Single Mother's Day Event ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC-File - [Kinesis writer's program training] RBSC-File - [Kinesis writer's program training]		_	1990	
RBSC-ARC-1582-89-19 File - Casino/gaming 1998-1999 RBSC-ARC-1582-89-20 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 RBSC-ARC-1582-89-20 File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	ARC-1582-89-18	_		
ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 ARC-1582-89-20 File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]		publishers		
ARC-1582-89-19 File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 ARC-1582-89-20 File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]	RBSC-	File - Casino/gaming	1998-1999	
RBSC- File - Single Mother's Day Event 1991 ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]			-	
ARC-1582-89-20 RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]		File - Single Mother's Day Event	1991	
RBSC- File - [Kinesis writer's program training [1989-1992]		The - Single Moulet & Day Event	1771	
		Tru try	F1000 10003	
ARC-1587-89-71 materials			[1989-1992]	
Three 1502 07 21 Indication	ARC-1582-89-21	materials]		

RBSC-	File - Forum [Kinesis cartoon, covers,	[1987-1995]
ARC-1582-89-22	and correspondence]	
RBSC-	File - VSW brochures	[1980-199-?]
ARC-1582-89-23		
RBSC-	File - Recent VSW activities	1995-1996
ARC-1582-89-24		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: form letters	1981-1984
ARC-1582-89-25		
RBSC-	File - Toys	1981-1984
ARC-1582-90-07		
RBSC-	File - Poems and songs	[After 1979?]
ARC-1582-90-08		
RBSC-	File - Thank you's for funds	1990
ARC-1582-90-09		
RBSC-	File - Petitions 1980, 1982	1980, 1982
ARC-1582-94-12	1 He 1 children 1500, 1502	1700, 1702
RBSC-	File - Educational: Concordia and ERIBC	1981-1985
ARC-1582-94-13	The - Eddearonal. Concordia and ERIDC	1701-1703
RBSC-	File - Incest - proposal for book	1983
ARC-1582-94-14	riie - ilicest - proposal for book	1963
RBSC-	File - Employment - Guaranteed	1982-1983
ARC-1582-94-15	available income need act 1982	1982-1983
		1002
RBSC-	File - A.G. 1982 [Attorney General]	1982
ARC-1582-94-16		
RBSC-	File - Planning meeting and Kinesis	1982
ARC-1582-94-17	workgroup 1982	
RBSC-	File - B.C.F.W. [British Columbia	1982-1984
ARC-1582-94-18	Federation of Women]	
RBSC-	File - VSW brochures and pamphlets	[after 1987?]
ARC-1582-95-24		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Advisory Council on the	1973-1986
ARC-1582-95-25	Status of Women reports 1982-1987 [fldr	
	1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Advisory Council on the	1972-1978
ARC-1582-96-01	Status of Women reports 1982-1987 [fldr	
	2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - APEC [Anti People Economic	[1997, 2001]
ARC-1582-96-02	Control]	
RBSC-	File - Battered women pamphlet	1981-1982
ARC-1582-96-03		
RBSC-	File - Women's studies 1982	1981-1982
ARC-1582-96-04		
RBSC-	File - Prostitution in Canada	1984
ARC-1582-96-05		
RBSC-	File - 1086V-Package [drafts of VSW	[1986]
ARC-1582-96-06	promotional materials]	r1
RBSC-	File - Women oppose corporate	1997
ARC-1582-96-07	globalization Oct 1997 draft #3	*///
RBSC-	File - [Federal social policy review]	[1980-1994]
ARC-1582-96-08	The - [Federal social policy feview]	[1700-1774]
RBSC-	Eilo A two fold proposal to improve	1972
	File - A two-fold proposal to improve	17/4
ARC-1582-96-09	the status of women in the province of British Columbia	
	DHUSH COLUMDIA	

ADSC-ARC-1362	vaneouver s	tatus of wonten	1101145
RBSC-	File - [VSW volunteer program	1999-2000	
ARC-1582-100-03	materials]		
RBSC-	File - [VSW programming proposals]	1997-2002	
ARC-1582-100-04			
RBSC-	File - Women and poverty	1993-2002	
ARC-1582-100-05			
RBSC-	File - Women and welfare project	2002-2005	
ARC-1582-100-06	2004-2005		
RBSC-	File - VSW programming	1992-2001	
ARC-1582-100-07	The state of the s		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis [volunteer kit]	1990	
ARC-1582-101-04	The Thiresis (voisineer hit)	1,,,0	
RBSC-	File - Custody Access Action Group	1988-1994	
ARC-1582-102-12	The - Custody Access Action Group	1700-1774	
RBSC-	File - [Canadian Advisory Council on the	1976-1987	
ARC-1582-102-13	Status of Women publications fldr 1 of 2]	1970-1907	
	File - [Canadian Advisory Council on the	1079 1090	
RBSC- ARC-1582-102-14	Status of Women publications fldr 2 of 2]	1978, 1980	
RBSC-	File - VSW Feminist Networking Group	1997	
	1997	1997	
ARC-1582-103-01		1000 1005	
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women invitations	1990-1995	
ARC-1582-103-02	F'1 IZ' 1	1000	
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey	1989	
ARC-1582-103-03	T-11 A	F100 01	
RBSC-	File - Assertiveness techniques	[198-?]	
ARC-1582-103-04			
RBSC-	File - Letters of support for Single	1991-1994	
ARC-1582-103-05	Mothers' Reource Guide		
RBSC-	File - Fundraising committee	1988-1989	
ARC-1582-103-06		_	
RBSC-	File - 0487k package	1987	
ARC-1582-103-07			
RBSC-	File - Women oppose corporate	1997	
ARC-1582-103-08	globalization 1997 draft #2		
RBSC-	File - "Women Alive" project	1995	
ARC-1582-103-09			
RBSC-	File - Women oppose corporate	1997	
ARC-1582-103-10	globalization Oct 1997 draft #4		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis reader survey 1984	1984	This file has been
ARC-1582-103-11			restricted until 2070
			to protect third-
			party privacy.
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis retreat 1987 report]	1987	
ARC-1582-103-12			
RBSC-	File - Women oppose corporate	1997	
ARC-1582-103-13	globalization Oct 1997 draft #1		
RBSC-	File - Library project	1994	
ARC-1582-103-14			
RBSC-	File - Kinesis subdrive [subscription	1995	
ARC-1582-103-15	drive] 1995		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis back issues	1990-1994	
ARC-1582-103-16	[correspondence]		
RBSC-	File - Press relations: media coverage on	1976-1979	
ARC-1582-103-18	VSW		
	<u>.</u>		

	, 4110 5 5 7 6 1 2 5	
RBSC-	File - Press clippings 1992	1992
ARC-1582-103-19	Tru P 1 1000	1000 1001
RBSC-	File - Press releases 1990	1990-1991
ARC-1582-104-01		
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women 8 auction	1997
ARC-1582-104-02		
RBSC-	File - History of IWD [International	[198-?]
ARC-1582-104-03	Women's Day]	[]
RBSC-	File - Board package 1986-1987	1986-1987
ARC-1582-104-04	The - Board package 1980-1987	1700-1707
		1001 1001
RBSC-	File - Current planning materials	1991-1994
ARC-1582-104-05		
RBSC-	File - VSW logo	[1989?]
ARC-1582-104-06		
RBSC-	File - Fundraising report 1988	1988
ARC-1582-104-07		
RBSC-	File - Violence - Take Back the Night	1995
ARC-1582-104-08	The violence Take Back the Night	1775
	File - Violence - WAVAW [Women	1077 1002
RBSC-	-	1977-1992
ARC-1582-104-09	Against Violence Against Women]	
RBSC-	File - [The Rape Relief Files]	[198-?]
ARC-1582-104-10		
RBSC-	File - Worker's Compensation Board	1966-1980
ARC-1582-104-11	_	
RBSC-	File - [Images of women working]	[198-?]
ARC-1582-104-12	The [mages of women woming]	[270,1]
RBSC-	File - Media-CKVU-Doug Collins	1983
ARC-1582-104-13	boycott 1983	1703
	1 -	1007 1000
RBSC-	File - Women: Canadian: BC/Yukon [fldr	1987-1990
ARC-1582-104-14	1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Women: Canadian: BC/Yukon [fldr	1987-1995
ARC-1582-104-15	2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Women - Latin America	1989-1990
ARC-1582-104-16		
RBSC-	File - Women - Canadian - Alberta -	1987
ARC-1582-104-17	Secretary of State, Real Women	
RBSC-	File - Secreatry of State women's	1985-1987
ARC-1582-105-01	programs background to brief	1703 1701
RBSC-	File - B.C. and Yukon Association of	1986-1990
		1700-1770
ARC-1582-105-02	Women's Centres [fldr 1 of 2]	1004 1002
RBSC-	File - B.C. and Yukon Association of	1984-1993
ARC-1582-105-03	Women's Centres [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - BCFW info for archives [British	1981-1983
ARC-1582-105-04	Columbia Federation of Women]	
RBSC-	File - VSW briefs [1 of 2]	1975-1985
ARC-1582-108-07		
RBSC-	File - VSW briefs [2 of 2]	1986-1992
ARC-1582-108-08		1/00 1//W
RBSC-	Eile Status of Warran County	2005 2008
	File - Status of Women Canada	2005-2008
ARC-1582-108-09	2005-2008 - SWC [The Radicalization of	
	Poverty project]	·
RBSC-	File - Status of Women Canada	2008-2011
ARC-1582-108-10	2008-2011 [Programming funding]	

1200 11110 1002	, will 5 th (1 %)	
RBSC- ARC-1582-108-11	File - LEAP [Leadership Empowerment Activism Program] Coordination	2008-2011
	2008-2011	
RBSC-	File - LEAP [Leadership Empowerment	2008-2011
ARC-1582-108-12	Activism Program] workshops 2008-2011	
RBSC- ARC-1582-108-13	File - LEAP [Leadership Empowerment Activism Program] Feb. 14 2009 event	2009
RBSC-	File - Daring to LEAP [Leadership	2008
ARC-1582-108-14	Empowerment Activism Program] Dec 11, 2008 agendas and scripts	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Human Rights Coalition	2014
ARC-1582-108-15	Annual Report 2013-2014	
RBSC-	File - Feminist community development	[1993-2001]
ARC-1582-123-01		
RBSC- ARC-1582-123-02	File - Conflict resolution 'protocol'	2001
RBSC-	File - Glen Clark meeting Feb 99	1999
ARC-1582-123-03	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	
RBSC-	File - Child advocacy training - handouts,	[198-?]
ARC-1582-128-01	notes	[170]
RBSC-	File - Toys	[1980-1984]
ARC-1582-128-02	1110 1033	[1700 1704]
RBSC-	File - Activities [Children]	[198-?]
ARC-1582-128-03	The - Activities [Children]	[170-7]
RBSC-	Eila Handisans	[198-?]
ARC-1582-128-04	File - Handicaps	[190-7]
RBSC-	Ella Dadiahad	[-4-, 10(0]
ARC-1582-128-05	File - Red is best	[after 1960]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-06	File - Loose notes	[1987]
RBSC-	File - [In Christina's toolbox]	[after 1981]
ARC-1582-128-07		·
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-08	File - [Ohaul shift change] 1977 [Children's literature]	[197-?]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-09	File - Kit: Gender roles, sexism, and homophobia	[198-?]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-10	File - Multicultural/racism	[198-?]
RBSC-	File - TV	[1987]
ARC-1582-128-11		
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-12	File - Pictures/images/cartoons	[197-?]
RBSC-	File Catalogues resource lists	1002 1007
ARC-1582-128-13	File - Catalogues, resource lists	1983-1987
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-14	File - Miscellaneous	[1970-1989]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-15	File - Storytime resources booklists etc.	[1970-1989?]
RBSC-	File - Workshop	[198-?]
ARC-1582-128-16	-	
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-17	File - Complete resource listings	[1970-1989]

KDSC-ARC-1362	vaneouver s	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-18	File - Book list originals - that have been already photocopied for the booklet	[1970-1989]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-19	File - 747 u/c data [Special needs]	[198-?]
RBSC-	File - 607 Pylon Cracks Aug 1976	[1976]
ARC-1582-128-20	[Children]	[1970]
RBSC- ARC-1582-128-21	File - Evaluating books	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Crew 19 holidays [Children's	[198-?]
ARC-1582-128-22	songs]	[170-:]
RBSC-	File - Children's literature/book list	[198-]
ARC-1582-129-01		
RBSC-	File - Media	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-02		
RBSC- ARC-1582-129-03	File - Possible stories for kit	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Anti-sex-role stereotyping kit	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-04		
RBSC- ARC-1582-129-05	File - Felt stories	[198-?]
RBSC-	File - Children's literature - lists	[1970-1989]
ARC-1582-129-06	The Children's incrutare lists	[17/0 1707]
RBSC-	File - BCTF Jean Rands [pictures,	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-07	cartoons, clippings]	
RBSC-	File - Children/family	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-08		
RBSC- ARC-1582-129-09	File - Careers	[198-?]
RBSC-	File - Pictures/images/cartoons	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-10	File - Fictures/images/cartoons	[190-1]
RBSC-	File - [Photographs depicting women at	[198-?]
ARC-1582-129-12	work]	. ,
RBSC-	File - Advocacy materials 1976-77 [fldr 1	1976-1977
ARC-1582-133-11	of 2]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-133-12	File - Advocacy materials 1976-77 [fldr 2 of 2]	1976-1977
RBSC-	File - Media publicity	[1972-1976]
ARC-1582-133-13		•
RBSC-	File - 1982 Civil election questions	1982
ARC-1582-134-01		
RBSC-	File - Older women's group, VSW prog.	1979
ARC-1582-134-02	1979	tion o
RBSC-	File - Women's studies course	[197-?]
ARC-1582-134-03 RBSC-	Ela VSW brief to Ead Cultural Dalian	1981
ARC-1582-134-04	File - VSW brief to Fed. Cultural Policy Review Committee 9/3/81	1701
RBSC-	File - An investigation of part-time work	1973
ARC-1582-134-05	1973	
RBSC-	File - Federal employment policy 1981	1981
ARC-1582-134-06		
RBSC-	File - Cut out letters for banner	[198-?]
ARC-1582-134-07		
RBSC- ARC-1582-134-08	File - Employment and Immigration Canada	1982
	*	

RBSC-	File - Health Coalition	1980-1982
ARC-1582-134-09		
RBSC-	File - Cutting the red tape 1974 VSW/	1974
ARC-1582-134-10	WCWN publication [Western Canadian	
	Women's News Service]	
RBSC-	File - Brief on women and constitution	1980
ARC-1582-134-11	1980	
RBSC-	File - Holiday Shopping Act	1978, 1980
ARC-1582-134-12		
RBSC-	File - Feminist reference library kit 1977	1977
ARC-1582-134-13		
RBSC-	File - Verbal self defense Nov. 1976	1975
ARC-1582-134-14		
RBSC-	File - VSW brochures	1979-1980
ARC-1582-134-15		
RBSC-	File - Brief to Human Rights	1981
ARC-1582-134-16	Commission	
RBSC-	File - Brief on older women Nov 28, 80	1980
ARC-1582-134-17	<u> </u>	
RBSC-	File - VSW - 10th birthday celebration	1980-1981
ARC-1582-134-18	1981	1,000 1,01
RBSC-	File - Sex role development in BC	1974
ARC-1582-134-19	elementary schools - pilot project	
RBSC-	File - Sexist ad kit - how to protest	1976
ARC-1582-134-20	sexism in advertising	1770
RBSC-	File - Social Assistance Act RS BC C360	1972
ARC-1582-134-21	& Bill 49	1972
RBSC-	File - Two-fold proposal to improve	1972
ARC-1582-134-22	status of women in B.C to Dave Barrett	1772
7 INC 1302 134 22	NDP	
RBSC-	File - Teachers COPE kit grades 1-6	1973
ARC-1582-134-23	1973	1773
RBSC-	File - Update - B.C. on the Royal	1978
ARC-1582-134-24	Commission report on the status of	1776
ARC-1302-134-24	women March 1978	
RBSC-	File - Brief on sexism on CBC	1979-1980
ARC-1582-134-25	The Brief on sexisin on CBC	1717 1700
RBSC-	File - Brief - Pension reform/Rudland	1983
ARC-1582-134-26	1984	1703
RBSC-	File - Awareness & life planning for	1975
ARC-1582-134-27	young women in secondary school 1975	1710
RBSC-	File - Presentation to Minister of	1980
ARC-1582-134-28	Education Dec 1, 1980	1700
RBSC-	File - Bill fo rights - suggested drafts,	1971
ARC-1582-134-29	B.C. 1971	17/1
RBSC-		1972
I .	File - Boarding house brief Nov. 1972	17 <i>14</i>
ARC-1582-134-30	Eila Daaka fan little meanle	1072
RBSC-	File - Books for little people	1973
ARC-1582-134-31	File Constituting Bills As A	1077
RBSC-	File - Canadian Human Rights Act. A	1977
ARC-1582-134-32	feminist's critique Jun. 1977	1070 1070
RBSC-	File - An investigation of counselling in	1972-1978
ARC-1582-134-33	Vancouver secondary schools	

1250 11110 1002	, mile 0 m, e1 20	
RBSC-	File - Daycare brief (Jan 1972)	1972
ARC-1582-134-34		
RBSC-	File - Elderly Citizen Renters Act, Bill	1972
ARC-1582-134-35	#39 - commentary April 1972	
RBSC-	File - Equal employment opportunities	[197-?]
ARC-1582-134-36	programme	
RBSC-	File - Family and children's law -	1974
ARC-1582-134-37	submission to Royal Commission	
RBSC-	File - Farm workers or domestic help,	1974
ARC-1582-134-38	Brief concerning	17/14
RBSC-		1077 1070
	File - B.C. Feminist periodicals	1977-1979
ARC-1582-134-39		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
RBSC-	File - Feminist reference library	1976
ARC-1582-134-40		
RBSC-	File - Films by/for/about women Oct. 76	1976
ARC-1582-134-41		
RBSC-	File - Funding priorities for women's	1975
ARC-1582-134-42	programmes - brief to Secretary of State	
RBSC-	File - Getting marries Approx 1974/75	[1974-1975]
ARC-1582-134-43		
RBSC-	File - Labour standards legislation -	1975
ARC-1582-134-44	submission to Minister of Labour Jan.	17/3
7 MC 1302 134 44	1975	
RBSC-	File - Landlord and Tenant Act - brief to	1973
	Law Reform Commission of BC	1973
ARC-1582-134-45	<u> </u>	1070
RBSC-	File - Liberal Party Caucus, B.C.	1972
ARC-1582-134-46		
RBSC-	File - Minimum wage orders revision -	1975
ARC-1582-134-47	brief to Board of Industrial Relations of	
	B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Western conference opportunities	1973
ARC-1582-134-48	for women	
RBSC-	File - VSW press relations: sexist ads,	1976-1977
ARC-1582-134-49	and sexist programming	
RBSC-	File - VSW publication list 1976/1978	1976-1978
ARC-1582-134-50		
RBSC-	File - Family Relations Act briefs	1972-1980
ARC-1582-134-51	Taming reductions rice official	27.2 2700
RBSC-	File - Brewley - Judge A. L. Brief	1978
ARC-1582-134-52	prepared for judicial inquiry re: sexist	17/0
ARC-1302-134-32	comments Feb 78	
DDCC		[107.9]
RBSC-	File - Bibliography - non-fiction, fiction	[197-?]
ARC-1582-134-53	and biography	
RBSC-	File - VSW press relations: public service	1975-1977
ARC-1582-134-54	announcements	
RBSC-	Item - Conflict Resolution	2001
ARC-1582-145-10		
RBSC-	File - International Women's Day	1987
ARC-1582-145-12	Committee	
RBSC-	File - Entwine and Bulletin	1997-2013
ARC-1582-147-06		-
RBSC-	File - Coordinating Collective	1995-2008
ARC-1582-147-07	Information Binder	1775 2000
AIXC-1302-14/-U/	miormation diliaci	

.DSC-ARC-1382		tatus of women fonds
RBSC-	File - International Women's Day	1983-1984
ARC-1582-151-01	Committee	
RBSC-	File - VSW brochure	1991-1992
ARC-1582-151-05		
RBSC-	File - Entwine	2001-2010
ARC-1582-151-06		
RBSC-	File - National woman's march against	1996
ARC-1582-154-12	poverty	
RBSC-	File - Cable Show (1 of 2)	1994-1998
ARC-1582-157-10		
RBSC-	File - Cable Show (2 of 2)	1994-1998
ARC-1582-157-11		
RBSC-	File - BC and Y [Yukon] minutes (1 of 2)	1991-1994
ARC-1582-157-12		
RBSC-	File - BC and Y [Yukon] minutes (2 of 2)	1991-1994
ARC-1582-157-13		
RBSC-	File - Public Sector Employee Ass. (1 of	1994-1995
ARC-1582-158-01	2)	
RBSC-	File - Public Sector Employee Ass. (2 of	1994-1995
ARC-1582-158-02	2)	
RBSC-	File - NDP Lobbying Forum	1991-1992
ARC-1582-158-03	The Till Zoosymg Forum	1,7,1 1,7, 2
RBSC-	File - Lobbying (1 of 2)	1981-1993
ARC-1582-158-04	The Boodying (1 of 2)	1701 1773
RBSC-	File - Lobbying (2 of 2)	1981-1993
ARC-1582-158-05	The Loodying (2 of 2)	1701 1773
RBSC-	File - Women and Poverty Project	1999-2002
ARC-1582-158-07	The Women and Foverty Froject	1777 2002
RBSC-	File - [Battered Women's Support	1981-1994
ARC-1582-163-01	Services	1701 1774
RBSC-	File - The Bulletin	1994-2001
ARC-1582-166-11	The - The Bulletin	1994-2001
RBSC-	File - UN world conference on women (1	1992-1995
ARC-1582-168-03	of 2)	1772-1773
RBSC-	File - UN world conference on women (2	1992-1995
ARC-1582-168-04	of 2)	1992-1993
RBSC-	File - Violence (1 of 2)	1991-1999
ARC-1582-168-05	rile - violence (1 of 2)	1991-1999
RBSC-	File - Violence (2 of 2)	1001 1000
ARC-1582-168-06	THE - VIOLENCE (2 OI 2)	1991-1999
	File events A Devic	1000 2000
RBSC- ARC-1582-172-02	File - events- A.Davis	1999-2000
RBSC-	Eile conference for the land	2002
	File - conference fundraiser	2002
ARC-1582-172-03	Ella [Destars on Lour C.] (2, C.2)	1092 2000
RBSC-	File - [Posters and proofs] (2 of 3)	1983-2000
ARC-1582-172-04	Tril ID (1 03 (1 03)	1002 2000
RBSC-ARC-1582-	File - [Posters and proofs] (1 of 3)	1983-2000
OS-01		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
RBSC-ARC-1582-	File - [Posters and proofs] (3 of 3)	1983-2000
OS-02		

Research and reference resources

Date: 1940-2012 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

The series contains the resources that Vancouver Status of Women (VSW) collected to support its own research projects and the needs of its visitors. Additionally, it includes VSW briefs, press releases, and reports that were inter-filed with research and reference resources. Reference resources were gathered from a wide variety of local, provincial, national, and international sources from the 1970s to 2008. Sources from which resources originate include the National Action Committee for the Status of Women, the Canadian Advisory Council on the Status of Women, local women centers, and other organizations committed to anti-oppression work. Subjects that are addressed frequently in these resources include the following: childcare, gender discrimination in the public education system, community services for women, pensions for women, inadequate unemployment and welfare rates, pornography, prison, sex work, the anti-choice movement, pay equity, violence against women, corporate globalization, and anti-racism.

Subject files in the series were originally arranged in distinct, alphabetized sets spanning two accruals. This order has been maintained physically and intellectually. The physical order in which all other records were received has been maintained as well; original order has been re-constituted intellectually. Record types represented in the series include the following: subject files containing newspaper and magazine clippings, correspondence, and press releases and briefs from other organizations; VSW briefs, press releases, and reports; print copies of academic journals; books; magazines; reports, publications, and grey literature from other organizations; a "Women's Kit" featuring educational aids that counter sexist stereotypes; and cassette tapes bearing audio recordings in honour of International Women's Day.

Physical description: 11.42 m of textual records and other material

Note:

Subject files on pornography contain pornographic materials.

Publication status:

published

Physical description:

Includes: 66 photographs 9 audio cassettes 6 audio disks 3 negative rolls

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Childcaregeneral [fldr 1 of 3]	1972-1986		
ARC-1582-43-01				
RBSC-	File - Childcaregeneral [fldr 2 of 3]	1972-1986		
ARC-1582-43-02				
RBSC-	File - Childcaregeneral [fldr 3 of 3]	1972-1986		
ARC-1582-43-03				
RBSC-	File - B.C.F.W. [British Columbia	1977-1984		
ARC-1582-43-04	Federation of Women: fldr 1 of 2]			
RBSC-	File - B.C.F.W. [British Columbia	1977-1984		,
ARC-1582-43-05	Federation of Women: fldr 2 of 2]			

XDSC-ARC-1362	v aneouver b	tatus of Women folius
RBSC-	File - CUPE + CUPW [Canadian Union	1980-1984
ARC-1582-43-06	of Public Employees and Canadian	
	Union of Postal Workers]	
RBSC-	File - BCFW [British Columbia	1982-1984
ARC-1582-43-07	Federation of Women]	1702 1701
RBSC-	File - BC Federation of Labour	1971-1984
ARC-1582-43-08	The - Be redetation of Labour	17/1-1704
RBSC-	File - Backlash to Feminism	1983-1985
ARC-1582-43-09	File - Backlash to Fellinish	1903-1903
RBSC-	Eile AUCE [Association of University	1077 1000
ARC-1582-43-10	File - AUCE [Association of University	1976-1980
	and College Employees]	1000 1001
RBSC-	File - ArtWomen Artists	1980-1981
ARC-1582-43-11		1002 1007
RBSC-	File - Adolescent Women [fldr 1 of 2]	1982-1985
ARC-1582-43-12		
RBSC-	File - Adolescent Women [fldr 2 of 2]	1982-1985
ARC-1582-44-01		
RBSC-	File - AgingOlder Women [fldr 1 of 2]	1975-1991
ARC-1582-44-02		
RBSC-	File - AgingOlder Women [fldr 2 of 2]	1975-1991
ARC-1582-44-03		
RBSC-	File - A.C.S.W. [Advisory Council	1974-1981
ARC-1582-44-04	on the Status of Women] Briefs &	
	Recommendations]	
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1970-1973
ARC-1582-44-05	Status of Women] 1970-73	
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1974-1975
ARC-1582-44-06	Status of Women] 1974-75	
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1976-1977
ARC-1582-44-07	Status of Women] 1976-77	
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1978-1979
ARC-1582-44-08	Status of Women] 1978-79	1970 1979
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1980-1981
ARC-1582-44-09	Status of Women] 1980-81	1700-1701
RBSC-	File - ACSW [Advisory Council on the	1982-1984
ARC-1582-45-01	Status of Women] 1982-84	1702-1704
RBSC-	File - [Ephemerabasic income	1978, 1980
ARC-1582-45-02	assistance benefits in Vancouver and the	1976, 1960
ARC-1362-43-02		
DDCC	Canadian Unemployment Insurance Act] File - ChildrenLiterature and	[1070 1070]
RBSC-		[1970-1979]
ARC-1582-45-03	bibliography [fldr 1 of 2]	1071 1000
RBSC-	File - ChildrenLiterature and	1971-1980
ARC-1582-45-04	bibliography [fldr 2 of 2]	1000
RBSC-	File - ChildrenAdoption act and	1980
ARC-1582-45-05	newsclippings	
RBSC-	File - ChildrenAbuseNewsletters	1978-1985
ARC-1582-45-06		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenAbuseNetworking	1980-1983
ARC-1582-45-07		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSexual abuse	1975-1983
ARC-1582-45-08		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenAbuseClippings	1980-1985
ARC-1582-45-09		
	*	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v une ou ver s	tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-45-10	File - ChildrenAbuseBibliography	1978-1984
RBSC- ARC-1582-46-01	File - Childcare centresNutrition	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Childcare centresOn campus	[197-?]
ARC-1582-46-02	File - Childcare centresOn campus	[197-7]
RBSC- ARC-1582-46-03	File - Childcare centresStaffing	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - ChildcareDisabled	[197-?]
ARC-1582-46-04	The - ChildcareDisabled	[17/-:]
RBSC-	File - Childcare centres	[197-?] and
ARC-1582-46-05	The Children connes	1983
RBSC-	File - ChildcareCanadian legislation	1983
ARC-1582-46-06	The Children Cultural 18glorus on	
RBSC-	File - ChildcareInternational	[197-?]
ARC-1582-46-07		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareAbuseIncest	1977-1984
ARC-1582-46-08		
RBSC-	File - [ChildcareDaycare]	1982-1984
ARC-1582-46-09		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareGeneral [fldr 1 of 2]	1973-1982
ARC-1582-46-10		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareGeneral [fldr 2 of 2]	1976 and 1982
ARC-1582-46-11		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareCanada	1968-1985
ARC-1582-46-12		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareCanadaHistory	1971
ARC-1582-46-13		
RBSC-	File - ChildcareBritish Columbia	1972-1982
ARC-1582-47-01	[primarily Metro Vancouver]	
RBSC-	File - ChildcareBritish Columbia	1981-1983
ARC-1582-47-02	Clippings [primarily Metro Vancouver]	
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSex roles	1971-1979
ARC-1582-47-03		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSex rolesRearing	1970-1976
ARC-1582-47-04		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenRearing [fldr 1 of 2]	[1976-1982]
ARC-1582-47-05		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenRearing [fldr 2 of 2]	1979 and 1982
ARC-1582-47-06		
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSex rolesStereotyping	[1971-1979]
ARC-1582-47-07	General	
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSex rolesStereotyping	[1972-1980]
ARC-1582-47-08	Male	1054
RBSC-	File - ChildrenSex rolesStereotyping	1954,
ARC-1582-47-09		1970-1980
RBSC-	File - ChildrenRightsInternational	[1978-1985]
ARC-1582-48-01	year of the child	[1077, 1005]
RBSC-	File - ChildrenRights	[1976-1985]
ARC-1582-48-02	Eile Children Dielete I	1075
RBSC-	File - ChildrenRightsLaw	1975
ARC-1582-48-03	File CCCA	1000
RBSC-	File - CCCA	1980
ARC-1582-48-04		

NDSC-ARC-1362	vaneouver by	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-48-05	File - Community organizing	[1970-1975]
RBSC- ARC-1582-48-06	File - EconomyGeneral	1972-1979
RBSC-	File - Women and the Constitution	1980-1982
ARC-1582-48-07	Clippings	1700-1702
RBSC-	File - Women and the Constitution [fldr 1	1980-1983
ARC-1582-48-08	of 2]	1700 1703
RBSC-	File - Women and the Constitution [fldr 2	1980-1982
ARC-1582-48-09	of 2]	
RBSC-	File - CRIAW - Canadian Research	[1981]
ARC-1582-48-10	Institute for the Advancement of Women	
RBSC-	File - Crime	[1971-1985]
ARC-1582-48-11		
RBSC-	File - Disabled women	[1980-1989]
ARC-1582-48-12		
RBSC-	File - Domestic workers [fldr 1 of 2]	[1980-1985]
ARC-1582-49-01		
RBSC-	File - Domestic workers [fldr 2 of 2]	[1976-1986]
ARC-1582-49-02		
RBSC-	File - EconomyFinances	[1978-1984]
ARC-1582-49-03		
RBSC-	File - EconomyWomen Gainst the	1983
ARC-1582-49-04	Budget (WAB)	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
RBSC-	File - EconomicsB.C. Budget [fldr 1 of	1983-1984
ARC-1582-49-05		[1002 1004]
RBSC-	File - EconomicsB.C. Budget [fldr 2 of	[1983-1984]
ARC-1582-49-06	2] File - EconomicsGeneral	1070
RBSC- ARC-1582-49-07	File - EconomicsGeneral	1978
RBSC-	File - EducationGeneral [fldr 1 of 2]	[1972-1984]
ARC-1582-49-08	File - EducationGeneral [flui 1 of 2]	[19/2-1904]
RBSC-	File - EducationGeneral [fldr 2 of 2]	[1972-1984]
ARC-1582-49-09	The Eddedton General [not 2 of 2]	[17/2 1704]
RBSC-	File - EducationPost-secondary	[1972-1983]
ARC-1582-49-10	The Education Tost secondary	[15/2 1566]
RBSC-	File - EducationNon-sexist curricular	1974, 1976
ARC-1582-49-11	materials [fldr 1 of 2]	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
RBSC-	File - EducationNon-sexist curricular	[197-]
ARC-1582-50-01	materials [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EducationAthleticsWomen in	[1973-1980]
ARC-1582-50-02		
RBSC-	File - EducationAdult	1979-1981
ARC-1582-50-03		
RBSC-	File - EducationCombating sexism [fldr	[1971-1977]
ARC-1582-50-04	1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - EducationCombating sexism [fldr	[1970-1985]
ARC-1582-50-05	2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - EducationCombating sexism [fldr	[1970-1985]
ARC-1582-50-06	3 of 3]	[100.]
RBSC-	File - EducationPost-secondary	[198-]
ARC-1582-50-07	General Education Post according Status	[1071]
RBSC-	File - EducationPost-secondaryStatus	[1971]
ARC-1582-50-08	of women in	

XD3C-ARC-1362	v ancouver b	tatus of Women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-50-09	File - EducationPost-secondary Women's studies	1972-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-50-10	File - EducationPost-secondary	1972-1977
	Sexism in	[1070 10000]
RBSC- ARC-1582-50-11	File - EducationSex eduation and kids	[1970-1989?]
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-01	File - EducationSexGeneral [fldr 1 of 2]	[1973-1983]
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-02	File - EducationSexGeneral [fldr 2 of 2]	[1973-1983]
RBSC-	File - EducationSexism in	1972-1975
ARC-1582-51-03 RBSC-	File - EducationSex bibliography	[197-]
ARC-1582-51-04		
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-05	File - EducationSexism in the schoolsCanada	[1973-1974]
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-06	File - EducationSexism in the textbook	[197-]
RBSC-	File - EducationStatus of women in	[1975-1985]
ARC-1582-51-07 RBSC-	File - EducationWomen's studies	[1973-1985]
ARC-1582-51-08		
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-09	File - [EmploymentAffirmative action plan]	[1974-1982]
RBSC-	File - EmploymentAffirmative action	1977-1979
ARC-1582-51-10	planMunicipalVancouver City Equal Opportunites Programs Committee 1977-79 [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-51-11	File - EmploymentAffirmative action planMunicipalVancouver City Equal Opportunites Programs Committee 1977-79 [fldr 2 of 2]	1977-1979
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-01	File - EmploymentAffirmative action Bibliographies	[1974-1975]
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-02	File - EmploymentAffirmative actionBritish Columbia	1975
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-03	File - EmploymentAffirmative action Federal	[1974-1984]
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-04	File - EmploymentAffirmative action Other provinces [fldr 1 of 3]	[1973-1984]
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-05	File - EmploymentAffirmative action Other provinces [fldr 2 of 3]	1982-1984
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-06	File - EmploymentAffirmative actionOther provinces [fldr 3 of 3]	[1974-1982]
RBSC-	File - EmploymentAffirmative action	1976, 1982
ARC-1582-52-07 RBSC-	Private sector File - EmploymentAffirmative action	1980
ARC-1582-52-08	United States government	
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-09	File - EmploymentAffirmative action United StatesPrivate sector	[1978-1983]
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-10	File - EmploymentCareer planning [fldr 1 of 2]	1976-1982
RBSC- ARC-1582-52-11	File - EmploymentCareer planning [fldr 2 of 2]	[1974-1982]
	,	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v uneouver by	tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-01	File - EmploymentCounselling	[1971-1981]
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-02	File - EmploymentCounselling Bibliography	1973-1980
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-03	File - EmploymentEqual pay for work of equal value	[1968-1992]
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-04	File - EmploymentCounselling Interview/job hunting	[1975-1977]
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-05	File - EmploymentEqual pay for work of equal value [fldr 1 of 2]	1970-1979
RBSC- ARC-1582-53-06	File - EmploymentEqual pay for work of equal value [fldr 2 of 2]	1970-1979
RBSC-	File - EmploymentEqual pay	1980-1984
ARC-1582-53-07 RBSC-	File - EmploymentFringe benefits	1974-1979
ARC-1582-53-08 RBSC-	File - ERA [Equality Rights Amendment]	1972-1982
ARC-1582-53-09 RBSC-	File - EmploymentGovernment training	[1981-1982]
ARC-1582-53-10 RBSC-	and employment programs [fldr 1 of 2] File - EmploymentGovernment training	1980-1984
ARC-1582-54-01 RBSC-	and employment programs [fldr 2 of 2] File - EmploymentLabour force	[1964-1985]
ARC-1582-54-02 RBSC-	Women in [fldr 1 of 3] File - EmploymentLabour force	1976-1985
ARC-1582-54-03 RBSC-	Women in [fldr 2 of 3] File - EmploymentLabour force	[1963-1985]
ARC-1582-54-04 RBSC-	Women in [fldr 3 of 3] File - EmploymentLabour force	[1972-1983]
ARC-1582-54-05 RBSC-	Women inStatistics [fldr 1 of 2] File - EmploymentLabour force	[1975-1979]
ARC-1582-54-06 RBSC-	Women inStatistics [fldr 2 of 2] File - EmploymentLabour forceRe-	1971-1980
ARC-1582-54-07 RBSC-	entry File - EmploymentLabour relations	1980-1986
ARC-1582-54-08 RBSC-	employment and human rights File - EmploymentMaternity	[1970-1979]
ARC-1582-55-01 RBSC- ARC-1582-55-02	benefits1970's File - EmploymentMaternity benefits1980's	[1980-1989]
RBSC- ARC-1582-55-03	File - EmploymentMaternity benefits Stella Bliss case 1977	1977
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPaid work	[1977-1981]
ARC-1582-55-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-55-05	File - EmploymentPart time	1982-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-55-06	File - EmploymentPensionsCanada [fldr 1 of 3]	[1974-1984]
RBSC- ARC-1582-55-07	File - EmploymentPensionsCanada [fldr 2 of 3]	[1977-1983]
RBSC- ARC-1582-56-01	File - EmploymentPensionsCanada [fldr 3 of 3]	[1982-1984]
RBSC- ARC-1582-56-02	File - EmploymentPensionsReform [fldr 1 of 2]	[1981-1983]
	1. ,	

1302	vancouver s	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPensionsReform	1981-1984
ARC-1582-56-03	[fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPensions	1972-1980
ARC-1582-56-04	Retirement	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPensionsWomen	[1975-1984]
ARC-1582-56-05	and [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPensionsWomen	[1982-1983]
ARC-1582-56-06	and [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentPensionsWomen	[1974-1983]
ARC-1582-56-07	and [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTechnological	[1979-1985]
ARC-1582-56-08	change [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTechnological	[1977-1984]
ARC-1582-57-01	change [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesAgricultural	[1975-1977]
ARC-1582-57-02	workers	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesArchitecture	1976
ARC-1582-57-03	and banking	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesBusiness	[1971-1979]
ARC-1582-57-04	Women in	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesCarpentry	[1973-1975]
ARC-1582-57-05		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesClerical	[1971-1979]
ARC-1582-57-06		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesEngineering	1975-1978
ARC-1582-57-07		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTrades	1975-1978
ARC-1582-57-08	Management	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesMedical	[1971-1984]
ARC-1582-57-09		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesMilitary	1973-1978
ARC-1582-57-10		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesNon-	[1972-1984]
ARC-1582-57-11	traditional	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesPolice	[1975-1980]
ARC-1582-57-12	officers	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesPublic	1971-1983
ARC-1582-58-01	service [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesPublic	1974-1980
ARC-1582-58-02	service [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesSocial	1976-1981
ARC-1582-58-03	workers	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesTeachers	[1973-1979]
ARC-1582-58-04		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesWomen in	[1973-1979]
ARC-1582-58-05	media	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesFishers	1977-1982
ARC-1582-58-06		
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTradesFlight	1976, 1978
ARC-1582-58-07	attendants	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentTrades	[1972-1985]
ARC-1582-58-08	Homemakers	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentUnpaid housework	[1973-1981]
ARC-1582-58-09		

RBSC-	File - EmploymentUnpaid housework	[1970-1976]
ARC-1582-58-10	Politics of	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentUnpaid housework	[1974-1981]
ARC-1582-58-11	Wages for	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentWork issues [fldr 1	1972, 1975
ARC-1582-58-12	of 4]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentWork issues [fldr 2	[1974-1983]
ARC-1582-59-01	of 4]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentWork issues [fldr 3	[1971-1984]
ARC-1582-59-02	of 4]	
RBSC-	File - EmploymentWork issues [fldr 4	1980
ARC-1582-59-03	of 4]	
RBSC-	File - End legislated poverty	[1986, 1990]
ARC-1582-59-04		[-, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -, -
RBSC-	File - Environment	1976-1984
ARC-1582-59-05	The Environment	1970 1901
RBSC-	File - FeminismFeminist counselling	1980-1981
ARC-1582-59-06	The Temmism Temmist counselling	1700 1701
RBSC-	File - FeminismGeneral	[1967-1982]
ARC-1582-59-07	The - TellinishiGeneral	[1907-1982]
RBSC-	File - FeminismWomen's movement	[1972-1980]
ARC-1582-59-08		[1972-1980]
	matters	[1072 1001]
RBSC-	File - First NationsIssues [fldr 1 of 4]	[1973-1981]
ARC-1582-59-09		510-50 100-53
RBSC-	File - First NationsIssues [fldr 2 of 4]	[1978-1985]
ARC-1582-60-01		
RBSC-	File - First NationsIssues [fldr 3 of 4]	[1976-1985]
ARC-1582-60-02		
RBSC-	File - First NationsIssues [fldr 4 of 4]	[1975-1987]
ARC-1582-60-03		
RBSC-	File - First NationsNorthern pipeline	[1978-1980]
ARC-1582-60-04		
RBSC-	File - First NationsNorthern women	[1974-1975]
ARC-1582-60-05		
RBSC-	File - First Nations-Women in Canada	[1973-1986]
ARC-1582-60-06		
RBSC-	File - Free trade	[1983]
ARC-1582-60-07		
RBSC-	File - Funding [fldr 1 of 2]	[1972-1981]
ARC-1582-60-08		
RBSC-	File - Funding [fldr 2 of 2]	[1973-1983]
ARC-1582-60-09		-
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 1 of 9]	[1977-1984]
ARC-1582-61-01		,
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 2 of 9]	[1970-1985]
ARC-1582-61-02		
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 3 of 9]	[1975-1984]
ARC-1582-61-03		[
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 4 of 9]	[1979-1983]
ARC-1582-61-04	The Hemin [him + 01/]	[17/7 1700]
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 5 of 9]	[1965-1984]
ARC-1582-61-05	The - Health [Hai 5 01 7]	[1703-1707]
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 6 of 9]	1980-1984
ARC-1582-62-01	The - Health [Hul 0 01 9]	170U-170 4
ARC-1302-02-01		

ADSC-ARC-1362	v uneouver b	ratus of Women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-62-02	File - Health [fldr 7 of 9]	[1972-1985]
RBSC-	File - Health [fldr 8 of 9]	[1973-1984]
ARC-1582-62-03		[1973-1984]
RBSC- ARC-1582-62-04	File - Health [fldr 9 of 9]	[1977-1984]
RBSC-	File - Herstory [fldr 1 of 11]	[1975-1985]
ARC-1582-62-05		
RBSC- ARC-1582-62-06	File - Herstory [fldr 2 of 11]	[1945-1981]
RBSC- ARC-1582-63-01	File - Herstory [fldr 3 of 11]	[1974-1979]
RBSC- ARC-1582-63-02	File - Herstory [fldr 4 of 11]	[1976-1985]
RBSC-	File - Herstory [fldr 5 of 11]	[1914-1984]
ARC-1582-63-03 RBSC-	File - Herstory [fldr 6 of 11]	[1974-1985]
ARC-1582-63-04		
RBSC- ARC-1582-63-05	File - Herstory [fldr 7 of 11]	[1974-1985]
RBSC- ARC-1582-63-06	File - Herstory [fldr 8 of 11]	[1974-1976]
RBSC-	File - Herstory [fldr 9 of 11]	[1940-1985]
ARC-1582-64-01		
RBSC- ARC-1582-64-02	File - Herstory [fldr 10 of 11]	[1960-1981]
RBSC- ARC-1582-64-03	File - Herstory [fldr 11 of 11]	[1972-1985]
RBSC- ARC-1582-64-04	File - Housing [fldr 1 of 5]	[1971-1982]
RBSC-	File - Housing [fldr 2 of 5]	[1973-1980]
ARC-1582-64-05 RBSC-	File - Housing [fldr 3 of 5]	[1973-1984]
ARC-1582-64-06 RBSC-	File - Housing [fldr 4 of 5]	[1974-1986]
ARC-1582-65-01	F'1 H : [C] 5 C C]	[1076 1006]
RBSC- ARC-1582-65-02	File - Housing [fldr 5 of 5]	[1976-1986]
RBSC- ARC-1582-65-03	File - Human rightsBritish Columbia [fldr 1 of 2]	[1976-1995]
RBSC- ARC-1582-65-04	File - Human rightsBritish Columbia [fldr 2 of 2]	[1982-1984]
RBSC-	File - Human rightsB.C. Human Right	[1977-1985]
ARC-1582-65-05	CoalitionApprenhension of fetus ClippingsGeneral	[17// 1700]
RBSC-	File - Human rightsBritish Columbia	1978-1985
ARC-1582-65-06	Case and decision [fldr 1 of 2]	17/0-1703
RBSC-	File - Human rightsBritish Columbia	1978-1979
ARC-1582-65-07	Case and decision [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-66-01	File - Human rightsBritish ColumbiaCode and commissionFeminist comme	[1974-1985]
1302 00 01	[fldr 1 of 2]	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v uncouver by	tatus of women folius
RBSC-	File - Human rightsBritish Columbia	[1973-1984]
ARC-1582-66-02	Code and commissionFeminist comme	
	[fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsCivil rightsFederal	[1980-1985]
ARC-1582-66-03	ActCN Rail [fldr 1 of 3]	[1500 1503]
RBSC-	File - Human rightsCivil rightsFederal	[1980-1985]
		[1960-1963]
ARC-1582-66-04	ActCN Rail [fldr 2 of 3]	F1076 10041
RBSC-	File - Human rightsCivil rightsFederal	[1976-1984]
ARC-1582-66-05	ActCN Rail [fldr 3 of 3]	T10=0 100=0
RBSC-	File - Human rightsHuman rights	[1979-1983]
ARC-1582-66-06	Canada [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsHuman rights	[1985-1988]
ARC-1582-67-01	Canada [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsOther provinces	[1980-1983]
ARC-1582-67-02	Human rights protest [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsOther provinces	[1980-1984]
ARC-1582-67-03	Human rights protest [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsRefugeSex	[1981-1985]
ARC-1582-67-04	discriminationU.S.AUnited Nations	[->
1110 1002 07 01	[fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Human rightsRefugeSex	[1984-1988]
ARC-1582-67-05	discriminationU.S.AUnited Nations	[1704-1700]
ARC-1382-07-03	[fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-		[1071 1077]
	File - Humour	[1971-1977]
ARC-1582-67-06		[1072 1002]
RBSC-	File - ImmigrationLabour	[1973-1982]
ARC-1582-67-07	Bibliography	
RBSC-	File - ImmigrationCanda, B.C. Task	[1976-1985]
ARC-1582-67-08	force	
RBSC-	File - ImmigrationCanda, women [fldr	[1977-1988]
ARC-1582-68-01	1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - ImmigrationCanda, women [fldr	[1975-1985]
ARC-1582-68-02	2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - ImmigrationRefugee	1983-1985
ARC-1582-68-03		
RBSC-	File - LawGeneralAdvocacy	1970-1974
ARC-1582-68-04	Consumer [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawGeneralAdvocacy	[1974-1977]
ARC-1582-68-05	Consumer [fldr 2 of 3]	[
RBSC-	File - LawGeneralAdvocacy	1971-1985
ARC-1582-68-06	Consumer [fldr 3 of 3]	17/1 1700
RBSC-	File - LawCourtroom self defense	1974-1980
ARC-1582-68-07	courseFamily generalFamily common	17/7-1700
ARC-1302-00-07	, , ,	
DDCC	lawChildren [fldr 1 of 3]	1072 1095
RBSC-	File - LawCourtroom self defense	1972-1985
ARC-1582-68-08	courseFamily generalFamily common	
7777	lawChildren [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawCourtroom self defense	1972-1982
ARC-1582-69-01	courseFamily generalFamily common	
	lawChildren [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawDivorce [fldr 1 of 3]	1969-1983
ARC-1582-69-02		
RBSC-	File - LawDivorce [fldr 2 of 3]	1974-1981
ARC-1582-69-03		
	•	

556 11116 1662	valie ou ver so	
RBSC- ARC-1582-69-04	File - LawDivorce [fldr 3 of 3]	1975-1983
RBSC-	File - LawFamily custodyFamily legal	1975-1985
ARC-1582-69-05	aid	
RBSC-	File - LawFamily courtFamily	1972-1985
ARC-1582-69-06	Relations ActFamily relations law [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - LawFamily courtFamily	1972-1984
ARC-1582-69-07	Relations ActFamily relations law [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - LawFamily nameOrder	1960-1980
ARC-1582-69-08	enforcementRelated statutes [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawFamily nameOrder	1979-1981
ARC-1582-70-01	enforcementRelated statutes [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawFamily nameOrder	1974-1982
ARC-1582-70-02	enforcementRelated statutes [fldr 3 of 3]	550 <u>2</u>
RBSC-	File - LawJurisdictionMarriage	1976-1989
ARC-1582-70-03	contractsMarriage property rights [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawJurisdictionMarriage	1960-1982
ARC-1582-70-04	contractsMarriage property rights [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - LawJurisdictionMarriage	1980-1981
ARC-1582-70-05	contractsMarriage property rights [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-70-06	File - LawLabour [fldr 1 of 3]	1971-1978
RBSC-	File - LawLabour [fldr 2 of 3]	1971-1986
ARC-1582-70-07		
RBSC- ARC-1582-71-01	File - LawLabour [fldr 3 of 3]	1960-1980
RBSC-	File - LawLabour unionLabour	1971-1981
ARC-1582-71-02	generalLabour women [fldr 1 of 4]	
RBSC-	File - LawLabour unionLabour	1974-1982
ARC-1582-71-03	generalLabour women [fldr 2 of 4]	
RBSC-	File - LawLabour unionLabour	1976-1985
ARC-1582-71-04	generalLabour women [fldr 3 of 4]	
RBSC-	File - LawLabour unionLabour	1975-1985
ARC-1582-71-05	generalLabour women [fldr 4 of 4]	27.6 2700
RBSC-	File - LawLegal educationLegal	1976-1985
ARC-1582-71-06	researchLegal service and aid [fldr 1 of	17/0 1703
	[2]	·
RBSC-	File - LawLegal educationLegal	1977-1982
ARC-1582-71-07	researchLegal service and aid [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - LawRape lawSmall claims	1978-1984
ARC-1582-72-01	courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 1 of 4]	
RBSC-	File - LawRape lawSmall claims	1971-1985
ARC-1582-72-02	courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 2 of 4]	

v une ouver b	tatus of women fonds
File - LawRape lawSmall claims courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 3 of 4]	1972-1983
File - LawRape lawSmall claims courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 4 of 4]	1975-1983
File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 1 of 3]	1972-1985
File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 2 of 3]	1971-1982
File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 3 of 3]	1972-1983
File - LesbianismLesbian,gays L.O.O.TNational conferenceRadical [fldr 1 of 2]	1976-1983
File - LesbianismLesbian,gays L.O.O.TNational conferenceRadical [fldr 2 of 2]	1977-1984
File - Literature	1970-1979
File - Lobbying	1972-1977
File - MediaCKVUDoug Colling Boycott 1983	1983
File - MediaC.R.T.C. briefs 1980 Policy and regulation [fldr 1 of 2]	1974-1985
File - MediaC.R.T.C. briefs 1980 Policy and regulation [fldr 2 of 2]	1979-1980
File - MediaM.A.C.S.WCBC [fldr 1 of 3]	1975-1979
File - MediaM.A.C.S.WCBC [fldr 2 of 3]	1974-1980
File - MediaM.A.C.S.WCBC [fldr 3 of 3]	1972-1982
File - MediaCanadian distributors [fldr 1 of 2]	1974-1981
File - MediaCanadian distributors [fldr 2 of 2]	1971-1986
	1974-1992
[3]	1977-1985
[3]	1975-1979
[3]	1976, 1982
File - MediaImages of women in film Press/news mediaAdvertising [fldr 1 of 2]	1974-1984
File - MediaImages of women in film Press/news mediaAdvertising [fldr 2 of 2]	1974-1985
File - MediaMusic and women TelevisionTheatreMedia watch	1973-1985
	File - LawRape lawSmall claims courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 3 of 4] File - LawRape lawSmall claims courtWomenWomen sexual assault [fldr 4 of 4] File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 1 of 3] File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 2 of 3] File - LawYoung offenders V.A.W.L. / N.A.W.L [fldr 3 of 3] File - LesbianismLesbian,gays L.O.O.TNational conferenceRadical [fldr 1 of 2] File - LesbianismLesbian,gays L.O.O.TNational conferenceRadical [fldr 2 of 2] File - MediaCKVUDoug Colling Boycott 1983 File - MediaCR.T.C. briefs 1980 Policy and regulation [fldr 1 of 2] File - MediaC.R.T.C. briefs 1980 Policy and regulation [fldr 2 of 2] File - MediaM.A.C.S.WCBC [fldr 1 of 3] File - MediaM.A.C.S.WCBC [fldr 2 of 3] File - MediaCanadian distributors [fldr 1 of 2] File - MediaCanadian distributors [fldr 2 of 2] File - MediaFilm catalogues [fldr 2 of 3] File - MediaFilm catalogues [fldr 2 of 3]

RBSC- ARC-1582-75-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-75-06	File - MediaFilm cataloguesNFB and other [fldr 1 of 2]	1972-1985
RBSC-		
MKC-1302-73-00	File - MediaFilm cataloguesNFB and other [fldr 2 of 2]	[1984-1988]
RBSC-	File - MenGeneralChauvanism	1970-1982
ARC-1582-76-01	Bonding/EnginerrsFatherhood Househusbands	
RBSC- ARC-1582-76-02	File - MenLiberationMisogyny Patriarchy [fldr 1 of 2]	[1971-1981]
RBSC- ARC-1582-76-03	File - MenLiberationMisogyny Patriarchy [fldr 2 of 2]	1970-1980
RBSC- ARC-1582-76-04	File - NACElection kits1970-19711972-19731974-1975 [fldr 1 of 2]	1974-1978 1976-1977
RBSC-	File - NACElection	1972-1978
ARC-1582-76-05	kits1970-19711972-19731974-1975 [fldr 2 of 2]	1976-1977
RBSC- ARC-1582-76-06	File - NAC1978-1979	1978-1979
RBSC- ARC-1582-76-07	File - NAC1980-1982 [fldr 1 of 2]	1981-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-01	File - NAC1980-1982 [fldr 2 of 2]	1980-1982
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-02	File - NAC1983-1985, [1997]	1983-1985, 1997
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-03	File - N.A.W.LN.C.WN.W.A. (USA)	1970-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-04	File - NuclearNews clipping TechnologyUraniumWomen [fldr 1 of 2]	1979-1987
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-05	File - NuclearNews clipping TechnologyUraniumWomen [fldr 2 of 2]	1971-1985
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-06	File - NuclearNon-violence (theory and training)Organizations (resources and bibliography)	1978-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-07	File - NuclearPeace movement Feminist and peace [fldr 1 of 4]	1977-1984
RBSC- ARC-1582-77-08	File - NuclearPeace movement Feminist and peace [fldr 2 of 4]	1983-1984
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-01	File - NuclearPeace movement Feminist and peace [fldr 3 of 4]	1979-1984
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-02	File - NuclearPeace movement Feminist and peace [fldr 4 of 4]	1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-03	File - ParentingFamilyMothers KidnappingSingle parents [fldr 1 of 2]	1976-1985
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-04	File - ParentingFamilyMothers KidnappingSingle parents [fldr 2 of 2]	1973-1982
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-05	File - PoliticsGeneralCanada Feminist, CanadaLiberal PartyNDP CanadaMunicipal to 1982 [fldr 1 of 3]	1972-1988
RBSC- ARC-1582-78-06	File - PoliticsGeneralCanada Feminist, CanadaLiberal PartyNDP CanadaMunicipal to 1982 [fldr 2 of 3]	1972-1984

DSC-ARC-1362	v aneouver by	tatus of women fonds
RBSC-	File - PoliticsGeneralCanada	1957-1987
ARC-1582-78-07	Feminist, CanadaLiberal PartyNDP	
	CanadaMunicipal to 1982 [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PoliticsMunicipal 1982 on	1975-1984
ARC-1582-79-01	School boardWard systemPolitical	
	wivesProvincial [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - PoliticsMunicipal 1982 on	1976-1984
ARC-1582-79-02	School boardWard systemPolitical	1770 1704
ARC-1302-17-02	wivesProvincial [fldr 2 of 2]	
RBSC-		1072 1092
ARC-1582-79-03	File - Politics [fldr 1 of 3]	1972-1983
	F11 - D 1111 - FG11 - 2 - C 21	1070 1001
RBSC-	File - Politics [fldr 2 of 3]	1972-1981
ARC-1582-79-04		
RBSC-	File - Politics [fldr 3 of 3]	1973-1977
ARC-1582-79-05		
RBSC-	File - Population	1974-1978
ARC-1582-79-06		
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneralForum [fldr	1979-1985
ARC-1582-79-07	1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneralForum [fldr	1979-1984
ARC-1582-79-08	2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneralForum [fldr	1979-1984
ARC-1582-79-09	3 of 3]	1777-1704
RBSC-	File - PornographyCensorshipLegal	1980-1984
	issuesDirect action [fldr 1 of 2]	1900-1904
ARC-1582-80-01		1070 1005
RBSC-	File - PornographyCensorshipLegal	1978-1985
ARC-1582-80-02	issuesDirect action [fldr 2 of 2]	·
RBSC-	File - PornographyFed. legislation	1977-1984
ARC-1582-80-03	Fraser Committee briefs porn/	
	prostitutionLegal reform organizing	
	[fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PornographyFed. legislation	1976-1984
ARC-1582-80-04	Fraser Committee briefs porn/	
	prostitutionLegal reform organizing	
	[fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PornographyFed. legislation	1983-1984
ARC-1582-80-05	Fraser Committee briefs porn/	
	prostitutionLegal reform organizing	
	[fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneral [fldr 1 of 3]	1978-1985
ARC-1582-80-06		
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneral [fldr 2 of 3]	1983-1984
ARC-1582-80-07		
RBSC-	File - PornographyGeneral [fldr 3 of 3]	1982-1984
ARC-1582-81-01	The TomographyGeneral [nul 3 of 3]	1702 170T
RBSC-	File - PornographyLegal information	1979-1984
ARC-1582-81-02		17/7-1704
	Newsletters [fldr 1 of 2]	1070 1094
RBSC-	File - PornographyLegal information	1979-1984
ARC-1582-81-03	Newsletters [fldr 2 of 2]	1050 1005
RBSC-	File - Pornography"Not a Love Story"	1979-1985
ARC-1582-81-04	Organizing contactsPay TV and Anti-	
	porn network	
RBSC-	File - PornographyResearch infoRed	1982-1984
ARC-1582-81-05	Hot Video [fldr 1 of 3]	

RBSC		v ancouver Si	
ARC-1582-81-07 Hot Video [fldr 3 of 3] File - PovertyFed. Anti-proverty Group of B.CG.A.I.N. [fldr 1 of 2] 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1985 1972-1986 1972-1988 1972-1	1		1982-1985
RBSC	1		1977-1984
ARC-1582-82-01 of B.CG.Á.I.N. [fldr 1 of 2]			1980-1985
ARC-1582-82-02 of B.CG.A.I.N. [fldr 2 of 2]	ARC-1582-82-01	of B.CG.A.I.N. [fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC	1		1972-1985
ARC-1582-82-03	l.		1980-1995
RBSC	1		1700-1773
RRSC-			1072 1086
RBSC- File - PovertyGeneralD.E.R.A 1976-1980			1972-1980
RRSC- Family allowance [fldr 3 of 3] RRSC- File - Religion—General 1972-1984 RRSC- File - Religion—General 1972-1984 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1976-1982 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1976-1982 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1976-1984 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1976-1984 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1980-1985 RRSC- File - Poverty—Human resources— 1980-1985 RRSC- File - Poverty—Women [fldr 3 of 3] RRSC- File - Poverty—Women [fldr 1 of 2] 1979-1984 RRSC- File - Poverty—Women [fldr 2 of 2] 1977-1984 RRSC- File - Prison—General—Women [fldr 1 of 1976-1984 ARC-1582-83-02 File - Prison—General—Women [fldr 2 of 1975-1985 ARC-1582-83-04 2] 1975-1985 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Briefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Briefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 ARC-1582-83-06 File - Prostitution—Briefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 ARC-1582-83-07 File - Prostitution—Juvenile—General— 1981-1985 ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RRSC- File - Prostitution—Legal [fldr 3 of 3]		•	1076 1080
RBSC- File - ReligionGeneral 1972-1984	1		1970-1980
ARC-1582-82-06 File - PovertyHuman resources			1072 1084
ARC-1582-82-07 StatisticsWelfare rights [fldr 1 of 3]	ARC-1582-82-06		17/2-1704
RBSC- File - PovertyHuman resources 1976-1984			1976-1982
ARC-1582-82-08 StatisticsWelfare rights [fldr 2 of 3] RBSC-ARC-1582-82-09 File - PovertyHuman resourcesStatisticsWelfare rights [fldr 3 of 3] RBSC-ARC-1582-83-01 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 1 of 2] 1979-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-02 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 2 of 2] 1977-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-03 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 1 of 1976-1984] 1976-1984 ARC-1582-83-03 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 2 of 1975-1985] 1975-1985 ARC-1582-83-04 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral			
RBSC-ARC-1582-82-09 File - PovertyHuman resourcesStatisticsWelfare rights [fldr 3 of 3] 1980-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-01 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 1 of 2] 1979-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-02 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 2 of 2] 1977-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-03 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 1 of 1976-1984] ARC-1582-83-03 2] 1975-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-04 2] 1975-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralVancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	RBSC-	File - PovertyHuman resources	1976-1984
ARC-1582-82-09 StatisticsWelfare rights [fldr 3 of 3] RBSC-ARC-1582-83-01 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 1 of 2] 1979-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-02 File - PovertyWomen [fldr 2 of 2] 1977-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-03 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 1 of 1976-1984 ARC-1582-83-03 2] 1975-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-04 2] 1975-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral 1981-1985 ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	l.		
RBSC- File - PovertyWomen [fldr 1 of 2] 1979-1984	1		1980-1985
ARC-1582-83-01 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-02 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-03 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-03 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-84-01 RBSC- ARC-1582-84-01 RBSC- ARC-1582-84-02 RBSC- ARC-1582-84-02 RBSC- ARC-1582-84-03 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982		_	
RBSC-	RBSC-	File - PovertyWomen [fldr 1 of 2]	1979-1984
ARC-1582-83-02 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 1 of 1976-1984	ARC-1582-83-01		
RBSC-	1	File - PovertyWomen [fldr 2 of 2]	1977-1984
ARC-1582-83-03 2] RBSC-ARC-1582-83-04 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 2 of 1975-1985] ARC-1582-83-04 2] RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			105 1001
RBSC-ARC-1582-83-04 File - PrisonGeneralWomen [fldr 2 of ARC-1582-83-04 1975-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralVancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	1		1976-1984
ARC-1582-83-04 2] RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralARC-1582-84-01 1981-1985 ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			1075 1005
RBSC-ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 1 of 3] 1979-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralVancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	1		1975-1985
ARC-1582-83-05 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralVancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982		_	1979-1985
RBSC-ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3] 1981-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral-Vancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	1		
ARC-1582-83-06 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral 1981-1985 ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982		File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 2 of 3]	1981-1984
RBSC-ARC-1582-83-07 File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3] 1982-1984 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-01 File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneralVancouver 1981-1985 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	1		
ARC-1582-83-07 RBSC- File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral 1981-1985 ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982		File - ProstitutionBriefs [fldr 3 of 3]	1982-1984
ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			
ARC-1582-84-01 Vancouver RBSC-ARC-1582-84-02 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC-ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC-File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982	RBSC-	File - ProstitutionJuvenileGeneral	1981-1985
RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3] 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			
ARC-1582-84-02 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982		File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 1 of 3]	1982
RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3] 1982 RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			
ARC-1582-84-03 File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982		File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 2 of 3]	1982
RBSC- File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3] 1982			
		File - ProstitutionLegal [fldr 3 of 3]	1982
ARC-1582-84-04	ARC-1582-84-04		
RBSC- File - PsychologyGeneral 1964-1976		File - PsychologyGeneral	1964-1976
ARC-1582-84-05 BibliographiesMental institutions Women [fldr 1 of 2]		BibliographiesMental institutions	
RBSC- File - PsychologyGeneral 1968-1981	RBSC-	File - PsychologyGeneral	1968-1981
ARC-1582-84-06 BibliographiesMental institutions Women [fldr 2 of 2]	ARC-1582-84-06		
RBSC- File - RapeCentres [fldr 1 of 3] 1973-1983	RBSC-	1	1973-1983
ARC-1582-84-07	1		
RBSC- File - RapeCentres [fldr 2 of 3] 1977-1980	RBSC-	File - RapeCentres [fldr 2 of 3]	1977-1980
ARC-1582-84-08	ARC-1582-84-08		

XDSC-ARC-1362	v directivel b	tatus of women folius
RBSC-	File - RapeCentres [fldr 3 of 3]	1978-1983
ARC-1582-85-01		
RBSC-	File - RapeGeneralBibliographies	1975-1982
ARC-1582-85-02	British Columbia [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeGeneralBibliographies	1974-1984
ARC-1582-85-03	British Columbia [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeGeneralBibliographies	1973-1977
ARC-1582-85-04	British Columbia [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeLawsCanada [fldr 1 of 3]	1981-1982
ARC-1582-85-05		
RBSC-	File - RapeLawsCanada [fldr 2 of 3]	1979-1983
ARC-1582-85-06		
RBSC-	File - RapeLawsCanada [fldr 3 of 3]	1974-1980
ARC-1582-85-07		
RBSC-	File - RapeCanadian lawsOther	1974-1981
ARC-1582-85-08	countriesPreventionReliefRapist	17/1 1701
Title 1302 03 00	Storaska film [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeCanadian lawsOther	1974-1981
ARC-1582-86-01	countriesPreventionReliefRapist	17/4 1701
7 INC 1302 00 01	Storaska film [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeCanadian lawsOther	1972-1980
ARC-1582-86-02	countriesPreventionReliefRapist	1972-1960
ARC-1302-00-02	Storaska film [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - RapeU.S.AVictimWomen	1975-1983
ARC-1582-86-03	against rape [fldr 1 of 2]	1973-1903
RBSC-	File - RapeU.S.AVictimWomen	1973-1977
ARC-1582-86-04	against rape [fldr 2 of 2]	1973-1977
		1001
RBSC-	File - Reproductive rightsAbortion	1981
ARC-1582-86-05	General	1000 1002
RBSC-	File - Reproductive rightsAbortion	1980-1983
ARC-1582-86-06	Canada	1001
RBSC-	File - Reproductive rightsAnti-choice	1981
ARC-1582-86-07		1070 1000
RBSC-	File - R.N.A.B.C. and Religion [fldr 1 of	1972-1980
ARC-1582-86-08	4]	
RBSC-	File - R.N.A.B.C. and Religion [fldr 2 of	1971-1979
ARC-1582-86-09	4]	
RBSC-	File - R.N.A.B.C. and Religion [fldr 3 of	1975-1982
ARC-1582-87-01	4]	
RBSC-	File - R.N.A.B.C. and Religion [fldr 4 of	1975-1980
ARC-1582-87-02	[4]	
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [fldr 1 of 5]	1972-1973
ARC-1582-87-03		
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [fldr 2 of 5]	1972-1973
ARC-1582-87-04		
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [fldr 3 of 5]	1972-1973
ARC-1582-87-05		
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [fldr 4 of 5]	1972-1973
ARC-1582-87-06		
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [fldr 5 of 5]	1972-1973
ARC-1582-87-07		
RBSC-	File - Organizing [fldr 1 of 2]	1974-1977
ARC-1582-89-26		
	<u> </u>	

XDSC-ARC-1362	vaneouver so	tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-01	File - Organizing [fldr 2 of 2]	1976-1994
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-02	File - [VSW brochures]	[1971-1983?]
	T'' 1 1000	1006
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-03	File - Kinesis 1986 resource wall calendar	1986
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-04	File - Resource list	1984-1986
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-05	File - To be filed [Correspondence]	1985
RBSC-	File - More [Published materials relating	1971-1972
ARC-1582-90-06	to topics on children]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-14	File - NAC 1991 - May regional meeting, AGM June [fldr 1 of 3]	1991
RBSC- ARC-1582-90-15	File - NAC 1991 - May regional meeting, AGM June [fldr 2 of 3]	1989-1991
RBSC-	File - NAC 1991 - May regional meeting,	1987-1991
ARC-1582-90-16	AGM June [fldr 3 of 3]	1000 1000
RBSC- ARC-1582-91-01	File - Women's programs - provincial government	1990-1992
RBSC- ARC-1582-91-02	File - Global Strategies Group 1991	1991-1992
RBSC-	File - Feminism - general issues 1984	1984
ARC-1582-91-03 RBSC-	File - Economy 1983	1983
ARC-1582-91-04 RBSC-	File - 1982 Pornography	1982
ARC-1582-91-05 RBSC-		1982
ARC-1582-91-06	File - Poverty/Economics 1982	
RBSC- ARC-1582-91-07	File - Race, colour, national or ethnic origin: anti-discrimination casebook	2001
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-10	File - Corporate globalization	1996-1998
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-11	File - Downtown Eastside - Vancouver	1996-1999
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-12	File - Privatization	[199-?]
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-13	File - MAI [Multilateral Agreement on Investment]	1997-1998
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-14	File - Trade liberalization	1997
RBSC-	File - Cuba	1993-1995
ARC-1582-96-15 RBSC-	File - Custody and child support	1989-1997
ARC-1582-96-16 RBSC-	File - People with disabilities	1989-1997
ARC-1582-96-17 RBSC-	File - Divorce	1996-1997
ARC-1582-96-18		
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-19	File - Doctors: secual abuse	1984-1993
RBSC- ARC-1582-96-20	File - Domestic workers	1991-1997
	l .	

RBSC-	File - [West Coast Domestic Workers	1992
ARC-1582-97-01	Association]	
RBSC-	File - Child apprehention	1993, 1997
ARC-1582-97-02		
RBSC-	File - Childcare - B.C.	1990-1998
ARC-1582-97-03		
RBSC-	File - Childcare	1989-1996
ARC-1582-97-04		
RBSC-	File - Child sex abuse	1996-1997
ARC-1582-97-05		
RBSC-	File - Child support enforcement	1996-1997
ARC-1582-97-06	The Child support emoreciment	1770 1771
RBSC-	File - Child support taxation	1992-2000
ARC-1582-97-07	The - Clind support taxation	1992-2000
RBSC-	File - BC election 1996	1996
	File - BC election 1996	1990
ARC-1582-97-08	Til Til 1002	1000
RBSC-	File - Elections 1993	1993
ARC-1582-97-09		
RBSC-	File - BC Ministry for Children and	1996-1999
ARC-1582-97-10	Families	
RBSC-	File - BC Ministry for Children and	1996-1998
ARC-1582-97-11	Families	
RBSC-	File - Teacher's strike - Ontario	1997
ARC-1582-97-12		
RBSC-	File - China, Hong Kong	1997
ARC-1582-97-13		
RBSC-	File - Charlottetown Constitution Accord	1992
ARC-1582-97-14	[fldr 1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Charlottetown Constitution Accord	1992
ARC-1582-97-15	[fldr 2 of 2]	1772
RBSC-	File - Constitution	1991-1992
ARC-1582-97-16	File - Collstitution	1991-1992
	File Flerice 1002	1002
RBSC-	File - Elections 1993	1993
ARC-1582-98-01		100=
RBSC-	File - Federal election 1997	1997
ARC-1582-98-02		
RBSC-	File - Drugs	1992-1995
ARC-1582-98-03		
RBSC-	File - Education	1990-1997
ARC-1582-98-04		
RBSC-	File - Employment equity	1990-1998
ARC-1582-98-05		
RBSC-	File - Environment	1991-1997
ARC-1582-98-06		
RBSC-	File - Environment - watersheds	1997
ARC-1582-98-07		
RBSC-	File - Europe	1990-1997
ARC-1582-98-08	The Datope	-// -//
RBSC-	File - Family maintenance	1989-1992
ARC-1582-98-09	The Taining maintenance	1707-1734
RBSC-	File - Female circumcision	1996
	rife - remaie circumcision	1770
ARC-1582-98-10	True True Laboratoria	1000 1000
RBSC-	File - Fetal rights	1989-1992
ARC-1582-98-11		

RBSC-	File - France	1997	-	
ARC-1582-98-12				
RBSC-	File - Freedom of information	1990-1998		
ARC-1582-98-13				
RBSC-	File - Free trade	1989-1997		
ARC-1582-99-01				
RBSC-	File - Fundamentalism	1997		
ARC-1582-99-02	The - I undamentalism	1771		
	F'1 C 1 ': 1002	1002 1002		
RBSC-	File - Gender parity 1992	1992-1993		
ARC-1582-99-03		_		
RBSC-	File - Preliminary briefs	1994		
ARC-1582-99-04				
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 1 of 7]	1991-2001		
ARC-1582-99-05				
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 2 of 7]	1986-1994		
ARC-1582-99-06		-, -, -, -,		
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 3 of 7]	1991-2003		
	The - Popular education [flui 3 of 7]	1991-2003		
ARC-1582-99-07	Tru D 1 1 2 FG1 4 CF3	2002 2005		
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 4 of 7]	2003-2005		
ARC-1582-99-08				
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 5 of 7]	1980		
ARC-1582-99-09				
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 6 of 7]	1981		
ARC-1582-100-01				
RBSC-	File - Popular education [fldr 7 of 7]	1991, 1996		
ARC-1582-100-02	The Topular education [Heir 7 of 7]	1991, 1990		
RBSC-	File - Prostitution 1982	1982		
	File - Flostitution 1982	1962		
ARC-1582-107-02		1002 1006	771	
IRRCC	File - ton un project		File restricted until	
RBSC-	File - UI top up project	1983-1986		
ARC-1582-107-03	The - Of top up project	1905-1900	2070 to protect	
	File - General info: welfare,	[1976-1984]	2070 to protect	
ARC-1582-107-03			2070 to protect	
ARC-1582-107-03 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution	[1976-1984]	2070 to protect	
ARC-1582-107-03 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC-	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia		2070 to protect	
ARC-1582-107-03 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single	[1976-1984]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities	[1976-1984] 1977	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC-	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help	[1976-1984]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC-	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality:	[1976-1984] 1977	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004)	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004)	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004)	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-08 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC-	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003]	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005 File - [Women and trade]	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005 File - [Women and trade] File - [Poverty and welfare]	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005 2001 1999-2003	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005 File - [Women and trade]	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005	2070 to protect	
RBSC- ARC-1582-107-04 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-05 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-06 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-07 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-09 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10 RBSC- ARC-1582-107-10	File - General info: welfare, pornography, prostitution File - Northern British Columbia Women's Task Force Report on Single Industry Resource Communities File - Premenstrual syndrome: a self-help approach File - Canada's Committment to Equality: a gender analysis of the last ten federal budgets (1995-2004) File - Anti-oppression readings File - Proposals funding File - Losing ground: the effects of government cutbacks on women in British Columbia, 2001-2005 File - [Women and trade] File - [Poverty and welfare]	[1976-1984] 1977 [1983?] 2005 [1994-1999] [2001-2003] 2005 2001 1999-2003	2070 to protect	

RBSC- ARC-1582-107-14	File - Women Asian	1996, 2002
RBSC-	File - [Elections]	[2005]
ARC-1582-107-15		
RBSC-	File - [Tenant survival guide]	2004
ARC-1582-107-16		
RBSC-	File - The Budget Speech 2004	2004
ARC-1582-107-17		
RBSC-	File - [Social Planning and Research	2004
ARC-1582-107-18	Council of British Columbia]	
RBSC-	File - [International Women's Day 1995]	1995
ARC-1582-108-01		
RBSC-	File - Women and the equality deficit: the	1998
ARC-1582-108-02	impact of restructuring Canada's social	
	programs	
RBSC-	File - Rethinking training: meeting	1994
ARC-1582-108-03	women's needs	
RBSC-	File - No easy recipe: building the	1998
ARC-1582-108-04	diversity and strength of the labour	
	movement	
RBSC-	File - Resources fo research and action	[199-?]
ARC-1582-108-05	- A policy handbook: strategies for	[]
1202 100 00	effecting change in public policy	
RBSC-	File - [Women and children's rights	[1980-2005?]
ARC-1582-108-06	ephemera]	[1700 2003.]
RBSC-	File - Feminist research	1985-2005
ARC-1582-109-01	The Tenninst research	1765 2005
RBSC-	File - FREDA [Feminist Research,	1997-1998
ARC-1582-109-02	Education, Development & Action] [fldr	1777-1770
THE 1302 107 02	1 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - FREDA [Feminist Research,	1994-1997
ARC-1582-109-03	Education, Development & Action] [fldr	1771 1777
Title 1302 107 03	2 of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Disabilities issues [fldr 1 of 3]	1986-1999
ARC-1582-109-06	The Discondes issues [nut 1 of 5]	1700 1777
RBSC-	File - Disabilities issues [fldr 2 of 3]	1989-1990
ARC-1582-109-07	The - Disabilities issues [Hul 2 01 3]	1707 1770
RBSC-	File - Disabilities issues [fldr 3 of 3]	1991-1998
ARC-1582-109-08	The Disabilities issues [flui 5 01 5]	1//1-1/70
RBSC-	File - Globalization [fldr 1 of 3]	1988-1997
ARC-1582-110-01	The - Globalization [nul 1 01 3]	1700-1771
RBSC-	File - Globalization [fldr 2 of 3]	1988-1999
ARC-1582-110-02	The - Globanzation [Hul 2 01 5]	1700-1777
RBSC-	File - Globalization [fldr 3 of 3]	1997-1999
ARC-1582-110-03	The - Globanzation [Hdf 3 01 3]	1771-1777
RBSC-	File Violence against woman [fldr 1 of	1992-1997
ARC-1582-110-04	File - Violence against women [fldr 1 of 4]	1774-1771
RBSC-	File - Violence against women [fldr 2 of	1992, 1997
ARC-1582-110-05	e -	177 <i>L</i> , 177 <i>l</i>
RBSC-	4] File - Violence against women [fldr 3 of	1993, 1997
ARC-1582-110-06	e -	1773, 1771
	4]	1006 2002
RBSC-	File - Violence against women [fldr 4 of	1996-2003
ARC-1582-110-07	4]	

KD3C-ARC-1362	v aneouver b	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-110-08	File - Children custody and access [fldr 1 of 3]	1993
RBSC-	File - Children custody and access [fldr 2	1994-2000
ARC-1582-111-01	of 3]	1994-2000
RBSC-	File - Children custody and access [fldr 3	2000
ARC-1582-111-02	of 3]	
RBSC-	File - The Labour market experience of	2005
ARC-1582-111-03	social work graduates: exploring the role	
	of affirmative action in education	
RBSC-	File - Passage to the great adventure: a	1979
ARC-1582-111-04	traveler's handbook for counsellors and	
11110 1002 111 0.	educators of women	
RBSC-	File - [Congratulatory message from	2001
ARC-1582-111-05	Libby davies, MP Vancouver East]	2001
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 1 of 5]	1992-2003
ARC-1582-111-06	The Toverty [fluit 1 of 5]	1772-2003
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 2 of 5]	[1998-2005]
ARC-1582-111-07	The -1 overty [flui 2 of 5]	[1770-2003]
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 3 of 5]	[1989-2006]
ARC-1582-111-08	The - Poverty [Ildi 3 of 3]	[1767-2000]
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 4 of 5]	1986-2003
ARC-1582-112-01	The - Poverty [Hull 4 of 3]	1780-2003
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 5 of 5]	1998-2003
ARC-1582-112-02	The - Poverty [flui 5 of 5]	1998-2003
RBSC-	File - Resources for gender equality [fldr	1988-2003
ARC-1582-112-03	1 of 5]	1988-2003
RBSC-	File - Resources for gender equality [fldr	[2003-2005]
ARC-1582-112-04	2 of 5]	[2003-2003]
RBSC-	File - Resources for gender equality [fldr	1991-2005
ARC-1582-112-05	3 of 5]	1991-2003
RBSC-	File - Resources for gender equality [fldr	2000-2001
ARC-1582-112-06	4 of 5]	2000-2001
RBSC-	File - Resources for gender equality [fldr	1983
ARC-1582-112-07	5 of 5]	1703
RBSC-	File - Women's centres in B.C. [fldr 1 of	2000-2005
ARC-1582-113-01	2]	2000-2003
RBSC-	File - Women's centres in B.C. [fldr 2 of	1999
ARC-1582-113-02	2]	1777
RBSC-	File - Welfare	1992-2002
ARC-1582-113-03	The monute	1//2 2002
RBSC-	File - Immigration	1999-2005
ARC-1582-113-04		
RBSC-	File - Labour	1995-2000
ARC-1582-113-05		
RBSC-	File - Is work working?: work laws that	2004
ARC-1582-113-06	do a better job	
RBSC-	File - Equal rights and equality [fldr 1 of	1983-1996
ARC-1582-113-07	[5]	
RBSC-	File - Equal rights and equality [fldr 2 of	[1997]
ARC-1582-114-01	[5]	L a
RBSC-	File - Equal rights and equality [fldr 3 of	2000
ARC-1582-114-02	[5]	
RBSC-	File - Equal rights and equality [fldr 4 of	1996-1999
ARC-1582-114-03	5]	

ABBC THE 1902	v une ou ver b	tatas of Women fonds
RBSC-	File - Equal rights and equality [fldr 5 of	1988, 1998
ARC-1582-114-04	[5]	
RBSC-	File - Women work and wage [fldr 1 of	1978-2000
ARC-1582-114-05	[4]	
RBSC-	File - Women work and wage [fldr 2 of	[1990-1997]
ARC-1582-114-06	4]	
RBSC-	File - Women work and wage [fldr 3 of	1988-1997
ARC-1582-114-07	4]	
RBSC-	File - Women work and wage [fldr 4 of	1986-2001
ARC-1582-115-01	4]	1700-2001
RBSC-		2004 2000
	File - [Legal resources]	2004-2009
ARC-1582-115-02		
RBSC-	File - Statistics	1998-2009
ARC-1582-115-03		
RBSC-	File - Homelessness and housing [fldr 1	1991, 2001
ARC-1582-115-04	of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Homelessness and housing [fldr 2	2000
ARC-1582-115-05	of 2]	
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 1 of 2]	1990, 1997
ARC-1582-115-06		,
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 2 of 2]	1998, 2003
ARC-1582-115-07		1770, 2000
RBSC-	File - Our times: Canada's independent	2012
ARC-1582-116-01	-	2012
	labour magazine	1007
RBSC-	File - Conference proceedings of	1997
ARC-1582-116-02	the second International Women's	
7776	Conference Against APEC	1001
RBSC-	File - IWD [International Women's Day]	1986
ARC-1582-116-03	oral herstory 1986	
RBSC-	File - Women in the French Revolution	[19-?]
ARC-1582-116-04	and French Suffrage	
RBSC-	File - Women in B.C - Guide	1975-1980
ARC-1582-116-05		
RBSC-	File - Prairie pioneer women	[197-?]
ARC-1582-116-06	•	- -
RBSC-	File - Theatre	[198-?]
ARC-1582-116-07		f=v = -1
RBSC-	File - Women's work in the Thompson/	1945
ARC-1582-116-08	Nicola region 1870-1945	1/1/
RBSC-		1075 1090
	File - Violence against women	1975-1980
ARC-1582-116-09	Fil WG 114 G	1107.01
RBSC-	File - W.S. 116 - General [Resources of	[197-?]
ARC-1582-116-10	women in history]	
RBSC-	File - Women in Montreal - 19th century	[197-?]
ARC-1582-116-11	Canadian	
RBSC-	File - Female emigration to new France	[197-?]
ARC-1582-116-12	(Joanne Drake)	
RBSC-	File - Status of Women - Ontario	1972-1976
ARC-1582-118-09		
RBSC-	File - Media - Feminist - Images of	1980, 1985
ARC-1582-118-10	women	,
RBSC-	File - Lobbying Lower Mainland -	1991-1992
ARC-1582-118-11	Women's Lobbying 1992	1//1 1//2
	I WOIDERS LOUDYING 1774	

1220 11110 1002	, 4110 0 0 7 0 1 2	tatas or the original reliance
RBSC- ARC-1582-119-01	File - Literature	[199-?]
	E.1 MANA C 1. 1 1000 1003	1000 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-119-02	File - [VSW fuding appaeal 1980-1982]	1980-1982
RBSC-	File - Media - Music and women	1992
ARC-1582-119-03	The - Media - Music and Women	1772
RBSC-	File - NFB - Media - Television	1986
ARC-1582-119-04		
RBSC-	File - Media - Film catalogues -	1992
ARC-1582-119-05	International	
RBSC-	File - Media - Theatre	[199-?]
ARC-1582-119-06		
RBSC-	File - Women Rally for Action	1976
	File - Women Rany for Action	1970
ARC-1582-119-07		
RBSC-	File - Status of Women - Alberta	[1973-1981]
ARC-1582-119-08		
RBSC-	File - Status of Women in Canada -	1993-1996
ARC-1582-119-09	General	
RBSC-	File - Status of - Royal Commission	[1971-1975]
ARC-1582-119-10		[
RBSC-	File - Lesbians - Kinesis clippings	1981
	The - Lesolans - Kinesis clippings	1701
ARC-1582-119-11		
RBSC-	File - Lesbians - General pre 1990	[before 1990]
ARC-1582-119-12		
RBSC-	File - Women's poverty	[1990-2003]
ARC-1582-119-13	I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I	[]
RBSC-	File - Indigenous/Aboriginal	[1985-2005]
ARC-1582-119-14	The - margenous/Aboriginal	[1703-2003]
	Y21 Y YYY 1.4	1002
RBSC-	File - Law - Women and the	1982
ARC-1582-120-01		
RBSC-	File - Law: rape laws Canada	[198-?]
ARC-1582-120-02		
RBSC-	File - Sept 11/01 Sunera Thobani	2001
ARC-1582-120-03	Controversy, Alarm issues post 9/11 -	
7 HC 1302 120 03	War	
DDCC		[100 9]
RBSC-	File - Law - Legal services and aid	[198-?]
ARC-1582-120-04		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Advisory Council on the	1987-1994
ARC-1582-120-05	Status of Women	
RBSC-	File - Mothers and childcare	1988, 1991
ARC-1582-120-06		,
RBSC-	File - Poverty	1991, 2003
	The - roverty	1991, 2003
ARC-1582-120-07	Tru v oper	1000 2000
RBSC-	File - LGBT	1998-2002
ARC-1582-120-08		
RBSC-	File - Labour	1984, 1989
ARC-1582-120-09		
RBSC-	File - VSW Annual reports	1999-2003
ARC-1582-120-10	1 10 TO THIRD TOPOTO	
RBSC-	File - Elizabeth Fry Society of Greater	2001
ARC-1582-120-11	Vancouver	2001
		1001
RBSC-	File - Unsettling relations: the university	1991
ARC-1582-120-12	as a site of feminist struggles	

RBSC- ARC-1582-120-13	File - Prostitution in Canada	1984
RBSC-	File - Fine Balances: a conference report,	1988
ARC-1582-120-14	women and power	1700
RBSC-	File - Report on sexual assault in Canada	1981
ARC-1582-121-01		
RBSC-	File - The role of media in political	2002
ARC-1582-121-02	reconstruction	
RBSC-	File - Sex work	1984-2000
ARC-1582-121-03		
RBSC-	File - Sex work	2000-2005
ARC-1582-121-04		
RBSC-	File - IWD [International Women's Day]	1996-2001
ARC-1582-121-05		
RBSC-	File - Prison justice	[1994-2001?]
ARC-1582-121-06		
RBSC-	File - Women in business	[1995-1997]
ARC-1582-121-07		
RBSC-	File - Handouts - other	[199-?]
ARC-1582-121-08		
RBSC-	File - Women's election agenda	[1990-2000]
ARC-1582-121-09		2000
RBSC-	File - Green party	2000
ARC-1582-121-10	F'I D : : 11 1 . 2001	2000
RBSC-	File - Provincial budget 2001	2000
ARC-1582-121-11 RBSC-	Fit. Mantantin	1000 2000
ARC-1582-121-12	File - Membership	1999-2008
RBSC-	File - 521 Coalition	2000-2001
ARC-1582-122-01	The - 321 Coantion	2000-2001
RBSC-	File - Women's votes count	2001
ARC-1582-122-02	The Women's Votes count	2001
RBSC-	File - Women's rights/Human rights	[1998-2006]
ARC-1582-122-03		
RBSC-	File - Poverty	[1999-2004]
ARC-1582-122-04		
RBSC-	File - CRIAW - Canadian Research	2002-2004
ARC-1582-122-05	Institute for the Advancement of Women	
RBSC-	File - Racism	[1998-2007]
ARC-1582-122-06		
RBSC-	File - Women's centres	2002-2005
ARC-1582-122-07		
RBSC-	File - First Nations	[199-?]
ARC-1582-122-08		2222 2224
RBSC-	File - Socialism	2002, 2004
ARC-1582-122-09	File Forting 4 12 C	1000
RBSC-	File - Funding partnerships for women	1999
ARC-1582-122-10 RBSC-	non-profits File - Pregnancy/child birth	1006 1007
ARC-1582-123-04	rne - riegnancy/child difth	1996-1997
RBSC-	File - Prison P4W/Incarceration	[1993-1999]
ARC-1582-123-05	THE - FIISOH F4W/HICAICEFAUON	[1773-1777]
RBSC-	File - Prisons - Prisoners	[1992-1997]
ARC-1582-123-06	1 110 - 1 1150115 - 1 115011015	[1//2-1///]
1110 1302 123-00		

<u> </u>		
RBSC-	File - Self-defense - 1997 Women prison/	1995-1997
ARC-1582-123-07	justice	
RBSC-	File - "Comfort women" - WWII	1996
ARC-1582-123-08		
RBSC-	File - International trafficking of women	[1997-2000]
ARC-1582-123-09	(prostitution)	
RBSC-	File - Prostitution	1992-1996
ARC-1582-123-10		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis	1979
ARC-1582-123-11		
RBSC-	File - Publishing	1996-1998
ARC-1582-123-12	6	
RBSC-	File - Feminist publishing	1995-1999
ARC-1582-123-13	The Temmst pacining	1,7,6 1,7,7
RBSC-	File - Feminist bookstores	1996-1997
ARC-1582-123-14	The Tellimist bookstores	1770 1777
RBSC-	File - Pandora	1992-1994
ARC-1582-123-15	1 iic - i aliuota	1//4-1/7 4
RBSC-	File - Press - Gang	[1097 1002]
	File - Press - Gang	[1987-1992]
ARC-1582-123-16		1006
RBSC-	File - Book reviews	1996
ARC-1582-123-17		
RBSC-	File - Psychiatry	1996-1997
ARC-1582-123-18		
RBSC-	File - Quebec	1994-1997
ARC-1582-123-19		
RBSC-	File - Racism - Affirmative action	1997
ARC-1582-123-20		
RBSC-	File - Racce - L.A. '92	1992-1993
ARC-1582-123-21		
RBSC-	File - Radicalism	1993
ARC-1582-123-22		
RBSC-	File - Racism	1992-1996
ARC-1582-124-01		
RBSC-	File - White supremacist groups	1994, 1997
ARC-1582-124-02	The winte supremuesse groups	1991, 1997
RBSC-	File - Rape bill	1992
ARC-1582-124-03	The - Rape on	1992
RBSC-	File - Real women	1990-1997
ARC-1582-124-04	The - Real women	177U-177 <i> </i>
	Ella Dafama nonte	1000 1007
RBSC-	File - Reform party	1990-1997
ARC-1582-124-05	True D. C	[1002 1007]
RBSC-	File - Refugees	[1992-1997]
ARC-1582-124-06		
RBSC-	File - Immigration/Refugee	1993-1995
ARC-1582-124-07		
RBSC-	File - Reproductive rights	[1993-1998]
ARC-1582-124-08		
RBSC-	File - Genetics/DNA - Testing,	1996-1997
ARC-1582-124-09	legislation	
RBSC-	File - NRGT's - Legislation	1996
ARC-1582-124-10	[Reproductive rights]	
RBSC-	File - Sex - Pre-selection Sept 1992	[1992]
ARC-1582-124-11		

KDSC-ARC-1362	v une ou ver by	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-124-12	File - Right to die	1993-1994
RBSC-	File - Reproductive technologies [fldr 1	[1992-1997]
ARC-1582-125-01	of 5]	
RBSC-	File - Reproductive technologies [fldr 2	[1987-1993]
ARC-1582-125-02	of 5]	
RBSC-	File - Reproductive technologies [fldr 3	[1987-1996]
ARC-1582-125-03	of 5]	51000 10017
RBSC- ARC-1582-125-04	File - Reproductive technologies [fldr 4 of 5]	[1989-1991]
RBSC-	File - Reproductive technologies [fldr 5	[1992-1997]
ARC-1582-125-05	of 5]	[1772-1777]
RBSC-	File - Medieval women (McDougall)	[198-?]
ARC-1582-125-06	` ,	
RBSC-	File - Women in politics	[1976]
ARC-1582-125-07	The Women in Politics	[-276]
RBSC-	File - Literature - Women	1976-1977
ARC-1582-125-08	The Encluture Women	17/0 17//
RBSC-	File - The Matriarchy	1978-1979
ARC-1582-125-09		
RBSC-	File - Occupational health - paid work	[1978-1981]
ARC-1582-125-10	The Occupational neutrin para work	[15/0 1501]
RBSC-	File - Prostitution 1982/83	1982-1983
ARC-1582-125-11	1 He - 1 Tostitution 1702/03	1702-1703
RBSC-	File - Sex - Gay and lesbian 1982/83	1982-1983
ARC-1582-125-12	The - Sex - Gay and resolan 1982/83	1702-1703
RBSC-	File - Race and feminism	[1910-1977]
ARC-1582-125-13	The - Race and reminism	[1910-1977]
RBSC-	File - Race and feminism	[1910-1977]
ARC-1582-126-01	The - Race and reminism	[1910-1977]
RBSC-	File - Radicalism	1975-1976
ARC-1582-126-02	The - Radicansin	17/3-17/0
RBSC-	File - Women - Education	1974-1975
ARC-1582-126-03	The Women Education	17/4 17/3
RBSC-	File - Economics and women	[197-?]
ARC-1582-126-04	The - Leonomics and women	[17/-:]
RBSC-	File - Historical articles - Eupropean	[1959-1979]
ARC-1582-126-05	women	[1/3/-17/7]
RBSC-	File - 3rd world women	1976-1980
ARC-1582-126-06	The - Sid world wolliell	1770 1700
RBSC-	File - Women's building	[1949-1979]
ARC-1582-126-07	The - women's building	[1747-1717]
RBSC-	File - Birth control	1978-1979
ARC-1582-126-08	The - Bitui condoi	17/0-17/7
RBSC-	File - Women and poverty	[1979]
ARC-1582-126-09	The - women and poverty	[17/7]
RBSC-	File - Through fear - Into power feminists	1985
ARC-1582-126-10	examine the right	1705
RBSC-	File - Task force on youth	1986
ARC-1582-126-11	The - Task force on youth	1700
RBSC-	File - Finding data on women: a guide to	1998
ARC-1582-126-12	major sourcesat Statistics Canada	1//0
RBSC-	File - The Family	[197-?]
ARC-1582-127-01	The The Fainity	[17/1-:]
ARC-1302-127-01		

RBSC- ARC-1582-127-02	File - Women psychology articles	[197-?]
RBSC-	File Wesser and agreement religion	[1076]
ARC-1582-127-03	File - Women and organized religion (19th)	[1976]
RBSC-	File - Sexual harassment	[197-?]
ARC-1582-127-04		
RBSC- ARC-1582-127-05	File - Women's sexuality	[1977]
RBSC-	File - Abortion	1972-1987
ARC-1582-127-06	The - Adordon	17/2-170/
RBSC-	Ella Dalitical consum of monants	[107.9]
ARC-1582-127-07	File - Political economy of women's liberation - Margaret Benston	[197-?]
		[107.9]
RBSC-	File - She named it Canada- Corrective	[197-?]
ARC-1582-127-08	collection	[40,000]
RBSC- ARC-1582-127-09	File - Body image	[1977]
RBSC-	File - Daycare	[1977]
ARC-1582-127-10		
RBSC-	File - Feminist history	[1975-1989?]
ARC-1582-127-11		
RBSC-	File - Significant elements of community	[199-]
ARC-1582-127-12	involvement in participatory action	[]
	research: evidence from a community	
	project	
RBSC-	File - Women and community safety	[1997?]
ARC-1582-127-13	The - Women and community safety	[1997.]
RBSC-	File - Forum '95: the independent daily of	1995
ARC-1582-127-14	the NGO forum on women, Beijing '95	1993
RBSC-	File - Feminist research	[1978]
ARC-1582-127-15	rne - reminist research	[1976]
	El. Historial accordance	[1075 1070]
RBSC- ARC-1582-127-16	File - Historical research: how to	[1975-1978]
RBSC-	File - Wages for housework	[1974-1977]
ARC-1582-127-17		
RBSC-	File - Language	1971
ARC-1582-127-18		
RBSC-	File - Lesbianism	1976-1981
ARC-1582-127-19		
RBSC-	File - D. Smith [Dorothy E. Smith]	1975
ARC-1582-127-20		
RBSC-	File - Women and the law	1974, 1977
ARC-1582-127-21	1	
RBSC-	File - Children's rights	[197-?]
ARC-1582-127-22	- Children o Hgitto	[1]
RBSC-	File - Human rights: feminisim	1977
ARC-1582-127-23	1 ne - muman rigins, leminisini	1711
RBSC-	File - Gender equality - Pay	1978
ARC-1582-127-24	The - Ochuci equality - Fay	17/0
RBSC-	Eila [Duotaat - hata - man-ha]	[1000 20052]
	File - [Protest photographs]	[1990-2005?]
ARC-1582-129-11	T2:1. XXI	[1077, 1092]
RBSC-	File - Women's programming	[1976-1982]
ARC-1582-129-13		
RBSC-	File - Gay/Lesbian	[1983-1988]
ARC-1582-129-14		

	, will 5 th 1 12	
RBSC-	File - African National Congress	1989
ARC-1582-129-15	Till Till	1000
RBSC-	File - Teachers	1988
ARC-1582-129-16		
RBSC-	File - [Housework]	[1976-1985]
ARC-1582-129-17		
RBSC-	File - Pornography	1987
ARC-1582-129-18		
RBSC-	File - CUPW Perspective	1986-1987
ARC-1582-129-19		
RBSC-	File - Media	1986-1987
ARC-1582-130-01		
RBSC-	File - SPARC News [Social Planning &	1986-1987
ARC-1582-130-02	Research Council of British Columbia	
RBSC-	File - On the Level	1986-1987
ARC-1582-130-03		1,00 1,01
RBSC-	File - Scoop [newspaper published by the	1986-1990
ARC-1582-130-04	Co-opeative Housing Federation of B.C.]	1700 1770
RBSC-	File - "The Wedding" - LGBT	1987
ARC-1582-130-05	File - Tile wedding - LOD1	1987
	File - Law	1076 1007
RBSC-	File - Law	1976, 1987
ARC-1582-130-06		10-110-1
RBSC-	File - Disability	1976, 1982
ARC-1582-130-07		
RBSC-	File - Ontario Advisory Council on	1989
ARC-1582-130-08	Women's Issues	
RBSC-	File - Association of Universities and	1972
ARC-1582-130-09	Colleges of Canada	
RBSC-	File - Violence	[1987-1991]
ARC-1582-130-10		
RBSC-	File - Women in other countries	[199-?]
ARC-1582-130-11		
RBSC-	File - Women in news	1973, 1991
ARC-1582-130-12		
RBSC-	File - Labour/Union	[198-]
ARC-1582-130-13	Zilo Zuodai, Oliidii	[]
RBSC-	File - Regrouping for the future:	1987
ARC-1582-130-14	organizational alternatives for the Island	1707
ARC-1302-13U-14	women society	
RBSC-	<u> </u>	1979
	File - Burnaby Seniors Handbook	17/7
ARC-1582-130-15	E'I COPON I C ' B'	1002 1004
RBSC-	File - CCEC Member Services Directory	1983-1984
ARC-1582-130-16	1983-84	
RBSC-	File - National Training Act	1989
ARC-1582-130-17		
RBSC-	File - B.C Health Coalition re: Bill C-22	[198-?]
ARC-1582-130-18		
RBSC-	File - The Living Museum of Women's	1989
ARC-1582-130-19	Stories	
RBSC-	File - Guide to the B.C. Women's	1976
ARC-1582-130-20	Movement	
RBSC-	File - Writer's N.W. Newsletter Spring	1988
ARC-1582-130-21	1988	

RBSC-	File - Open Road: Anarcha-feminist issue	1986
ARC-1582-130-22	Fall 1986	10==
RBSC-	File - Economy	1977
ARC-1582-130-23		
RBSC-	File - Newsletter: Task force on women's	1979
ARC-1582-130-24	issues	
RBSC-	File - Centre for Spanish-Speaking	1989
ARC-1582-130-25	People	
RBSC-	File - [French geovernment aid women's	1972
ARC-1582-130-26	family roles and professional roles	
RBSC-	File - Media	[1990-1998]
ARC-1582-130-27	The - Wedia	[1990-1998]
RBSC-	Ella Massh	1000 1002
	File - Meech	1989-1992
ARC-1582-130-28		51000 100 17
RBSC-	File - Midwifery	[1988-1996]
ARC-1582-131-01		
RBSC-	File - Mexico	1994-1997
ARC-1582-131-02		
RBSC-	File - Militarism/Military spending	[1997-1998]
ARC-1582-131-03		
RBSC-	File - Miscellaneous	[1992-1995]
ARC-1582-131-04	The majoritaneous	[2372 2376]
RBSC-	File - Mothers	1992-1994
ARC-1582-131-05	The - Woulers	1772-1774
	FIL MACRON : 10 f	1007
RBSC-	File - NAC-BC Regional Conference	1995
ARC-1582-131-06	Sept 1995	
RBSC-	File - N.A.C.	[1992-1996]
ARC-1582-131-07		
RBSC-	File - NAFTA [North American Free	[1992-1997]
ARC-1582-131-08	Trade Agreement]	
RBSC-	File - Native issues	1989-1998
ARC-1582-131-09		
RBSC-	File - Native Women Association of	[1991-1994]
ARC-1582-132-01	Canada	[
RBSC-	File - Theresa Tait Story	[1991-1992]
	The - Theresa Talt Story	[1771-1772]
ARC-1582-132-02	File - NDP-BC	1000 1004
RBSC-	FIRE - NDY-BC	1990-1994
ARC-1582-132-03		1000 1001
RBSC-	File - Nuclear	1989-1991
ARC-1582-132-04		
RBSC-	File - Nurses	1989-1991
ARC-1582-132-05		
RBSC-	File - NWT - Status of Women	2000
ARC-1582-132-06	[Northwest Territories]	
RBSC-	File - Older women	1991-1997
ARC-1582-132-07		
RBSC-	File - Ontario under Mike Harris	1996-1997
ARC-1582-132-08	The Charle ander wine Hairis	1//0 1///
	Eila Ontonia	1002
RBSC-	File - Ontario	1993
ARC-1582-132-09		
RBSC-	File - Palestine	[1992-1995]
ARC-1582-132-10		
RBSC-	File - Pay equity	[1992-1999]
ARC-1582-132-11		
L	_ <u> </u>	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v une ou ver b	oracus of women rollus
RBSC- ARC-1582-132-12	File - Pensions	1983,1996-1997
RBSC-	File - Politics - Women in	1997
ARC-1582-132-13		
RBSC-	File - Pornography	1991-1994
ARC-1582-132-14		
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 1 of 3]	[1989-2001]
ARC-1582-132-15		
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 2 of 3]	[1989-2001]
ARC-1582-133-01		
RBSC-	File - Poverty [fldr 3 of 3]	[1989-2001]
ARC-1582-133-02		
RBSC-	File - Apprehension/Adoption custody	1997-1998
ARC-1582-133-03		
RBSC-	File - Bill C-31	1997
ARC-1582-133-04		
RBSC-	File - Residential schools	1989-1998
ARC-1582-133-05		
RBSC-	File - Royal Commission on Aboriginal	1997
ARC-1582-133-06	Peoples	
RBSC-	File - BC Treaty - making process	1997-1998
ARC-1582-133-07		
RBSC-	File - Native land / Sovereignty Nunavut	1997
ARC-1582-133-08		
RBSC-	File - Aboriginal children - adopotion	1999
ARC-1582-133-09	out.	
RBSC-	File - Gustafsen Lake - Sovereignty	1994-1999
ARC-1582-133-10		
RBSC-	File - Women's Kit [photographs and	[1973-1980?]
ARC-1582-134-55	audiovisual materials]	
RBSC-	File - Abortion - BC	1998
ARC-1582-137-01		
RBSC-	File - National Women's Day of Protest	1997
ARC-1582-137-02	Agianst APEC	
RBSC-	File - NOW Rainbow March - US	1996
ARC-1582-137-03		
RBSC-	File - Metro Days of Action	1996
ARC-1582-137-04		
RBSC-	File - Activism - International	1997-1998
ARC-1582-137-05		
RBSC-	File - Activism	1993-1997
ARC-1582-137-06		
RBSC-	File - Adoption	1991-1994
ARC-1582-137-07	•	,
RBSC-	File - Advertisin/media - sexist, racist,	1998-1999
ARC-1582-137-08	homophobic, etc.	· ·
RBSC-	File - "Affirmative Action" -	1992-1993,
ARC-1582-137-09	Employment Equity	1996
RBSC-	File - Afghan women	1999-2000
ARC-1582-137-10		
RBSC-	File - Africa	1991-1999
ARC-1582-137-11		
RBSC-	File - HIV/AIDS and assult	1998
ARC-1582-137-12		

NDSC-ARC-1362	, 41110 00 , 411 2	status of women folius
RBSC-	File - AIDS and women	1989-1996
ARC-1582-137-13		
RBSC-	File - AIDS - International	1997
ARC-1582-137-14		
RBSC-	File - International AIDS Conference -	1996
ARC-1582-137-15	Vancouver	
RBSC-	File - Alberta the provencie	1993-1995
ARC-1582-137-16	The Theorem and proveness	1776 1776
RBSC-	File - West Kootenay Women's Festival	1997
ARC-1582-137-17	The West Hootenay Women's Festival	
RBSC-	File - Anti-Racism	1997
ARC-1582-137-18	The - Anti-Racisiii	1991
RBSC-	File - Anti-Semitism	1997
	File - Anu-Semiusm	1997
ARC-1582-137-19	Fil APEC A : D :C F	1007 1007
RBSC-	File - APEC - Asian Pacific Economic	1996-1997
ARC-1582-137-20	Cooperation [fldr 1 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - APEC - Asian Pacific Economic	1997
ARC-1582-137-21	Cooperation [fldr 2 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - APEC - Asian Pacific Economic	1997
ARC-1582-137-22	Cooperation [fldr 3 of 3]	
RBSC-	File - Arts [fldr 1 of 3]	1990-1996
ARC-1582-137-23		
RBSC-	File - Arts [fldr 2 of 3]	1990-1996
ARC-1582-137-24		
RBSC-	Item - Photograph	
ARC-1582-137-24-		
PH-84		
RBSC-	File - Arts [fldr 3 of 3]	1990-1996
ARC-1582-137-25		
RBSC-	File - Asia	1990-1995
ARC-1582-137-26		
RBSC-	File - Backlash	1990-1999
ARC-1582-138-01		
RBSC-	File - Father's rights - Men movement	1996-2000
ARC-1582-138-02		
RBSC-	File - Bangladesh	1995-1997
ARC-1582-138-03		
RBSC-	File - Biotechnology/Biopiracy	1999-2000
ARC-1582-138-04	The Biotecimology/Biophacy	1555 2000
RBSC-	File - Black History/Resources	1991-1995
ARC-1582-138-05	The Black History/Resources	-//- 1//0
RBSC-	File - Breast Cancer	1991-1998
ARC-1582-138-06	The Breast Current	1//1 1//0
RBSC-	File - Breast Feeding	1991-1997
ARC-1582-138-07	The - Dieast recuing	1771-1771
RBSC-	File - Breast Implants	1991-1997
ARC-1582-138-08	The - Dieast Implants	1771-1771
RBSC-	Eila Dritain	1997
	File - Britain	1771
ARC-1582-138-09	E'I DOD I (1002 1007
RBSC-	File - BC Budget	1992-1996,
ARC-1582-138-10	ET DOD IT	2000
RBSC-	File - BC Politics	1991-1992
ARC-1582-138-11		

NDSC-ARC-1362		tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-138-12	File - Federal Budget	1996-1997
RBSC-	File - Federal Funding	1995
ARC-1582-138-13	_	
RBSC-	File - BC and Yukon Association of	1993-1994
ARC-1582-138-14	Women's Centres	
RBSC-	File - Burma	1996-1997
ARC-1582-138-15		
RBSC-	File - Cairo International Conference	1994
ARC-1582-138-16		277 .
RBSC-	File - Callwoodism	1992-1993
ARC-1582-139-01	The Canwoodism	1//2 1//3
RBSC-	File - Census	1991-2000
ARC-1582-139-02	rile - Celisus	1991-2000
	Ella Chartan of Dialeta	1000 1002
RBSC-	File - Charter of Rights	1989-1993
ARC-1582-139-03	Pile Periode (177)	1004 1007
RBSC-	File - Environmental Toxins	1994-1996
ARC-1582-139-04		1004
RBSC-	File - Haiti	1994
ARC-1582-139-05		
RBSC-	File - Health care	1990-2000
ARC-1582-139-06		
RBSC-	File - Health care "reform"	1996-1997
ARC-1582-139-07		
RBSC-	File - Health issues	1992-1999
ARC-1582-139-08		
RBSC-	File - Drugs/Pharmaceuticals	1997-1998
ARC-1582-139-09		
RBSC-	File - Health - NDP	1989,
ARC-1582-139-10		1992-1993,
		1997
RBSC-	File - Canadian Health Coalition	1997
ARC-1582-139-11		
RBSC-	File - Health - Support groups/advocates	1997
ARC-1582-139-12		
RBSC-	File - Housing	1989-1998
ARC-1582-139-13		
RBSC-	File - Homelessness	1999
ARC-1582-139-14		
RBSC-	File - Women rights as human rights	1996
ARC-1582-139-15	The Women rights as numan rights	1//0
RBSC-	File - Human rights laws - Hate speech	1997
ARC-1582-139-16	and obscenity laws	1///
RBSC-	File - Immigration	1992-1998
ARC-1582-139-17	rne - minigration	1774-1770
RBSC-	File Immigration Navya Paleaca (CIC)	2000
ARC-1582-141-01	File - Immigration- News Release (CIC)	ZUUU
	Eile Immigration UII175-U	1006
RBSC-	File - Immigration - "Head Tax"	1996
ARC-1582-141-02		1007
RBSC-	File - Income levels stats.	1997
ARC-1582-141-03		1002 1007
RBSC-	File - International	1992-1997
ARC-1582-141-04		

XDSC-ARC-1362	v ane ouver so	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-141-05	File - Indigenous peoples	1993
RBSC-	File - Indonesia	1997-1998
ARC-1582-141-06		
RBSC-	File - Internet technology	1994-1997
ARC-1582-141-07		
RBSC-	File - Internet sites	1996-1997
ARC-1582-141-08		1000 1000
RBSC-	File - International law	1990-1998
ARC-1582-141-09		
RBSC-	Item - Photograph	
ARC-1582-141-09-		
PH-85		
RBSC-	File - International Women's Day	1993-1998
ARC-1582-141-10		
RBSC-	Item - Photographs	1993
ARC-1582-141-10-		
PH-86 to 87		
RBSC-	File - Intoxication defence	1995-1996
ARC-1582-141-10		
RBSC-	File - Janitors	1993
ARC-1582-141-12		
RBSC-	File - Job training	1997
ARC-1582-141-13		
RBSC-	File - Jobs	1996-1997
ARC-1582-141-14		
RBSC-	File - Justice system	1996-1997
ARC-1582-141-15		
RBSC-	File - Restorative justice	1996-1997
ARC-1582-141-16		
RBSC-	File - Kenya	1990-1995
ARC-1582-141-17		
RBSC-	File - Home workers	1996
ARC-1582-141-18		
RBSC-	File - Labour legislation	1996
ARC-1582-141-19		
RBSC-	File - Language rights	1996
ARC-1582-141-21		
RBSC-	File - Latin America	1989-1997
ARC-1582-141-22		
RBSC-	File - Filipino nurses	2000
ARC-1582-141-23		
RBSC-	File - BC Legal Aid system	1994,1997
ARC-1582-141-24		
RBSC-	File - Legal system	1990-1998
ARC-1582-141-25	2 20 20gai 0,500iii	1,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,
RBSC-	File - Lesbian and gay issues [fldr 1 of 2]	1990-1992
ARC-1582-142-01	The Desoral and gay issues [flui 1 01 2]	1//0 1//2
RBSC-	File - Lesbian and gay issues [fldr 2 of 2]	1990-1997
ARC-1582-142-02	The Econali and gay issues [flui 2 01 2]	1//0 1///
RBSC-	File - Lesbian and gay legal rights	1995-1998
ARC-1582-142-03	The - Lesonan and gay legal lights	1//3 1//0
RBSC-	File - Lesbian and gay rights-	1996-1998
ARC-1582-142-04	International	1770-1770
/11C-1302-142-04	International	

ADSC-ARC-1362		oratus of Women Tonus
RBSC- ARC-1582-142-05	File - Lesbian issues [fldr 1 of 2]	1992-1998
RBSC-	File - Lesbian issues [fldr 2 of 2]	1992-1998
ARC-1582-142-06		
RBSC-	File - Same-sex benefits	1996
ARC-1582-142-07		
RBSC-	File - Sandy Nelson	1991-1997
ARC-1582-142-08		
RBSC-	Item - Photographs	
ARC-1582-142-08-		
PH-88 to 91		
RBSC-	File - Manitoba	1996
ARC-1582-142-09		
RBSC-	File - MAI - Multilateral Agreement on	1998-1999
ARC-1582-142-10	Investment	
RBSC-	File - Media alternative	1997
ARC-1582-142-11	The Wedia atternative	1771
RBSC-	File - Sexual assult legislation [fldr 1 of	1989-1992,
ARC-1582-142-12	2]	1989-1992,
RBSC-	File - Sexual assult legislation [fldr 2 of	
	_	1989-1992,
ARC-1582-142-13	2]	1998
RBSC-	File - Sexual harassment [fldr 1 of 2]	1990-1998
ARC-1582-143-01		
RBSC-	File - Sexual harassment [fldr 2 of 2]	1990-1998
ARC-1582-143-02		
RBSC-	File - Sex selection	1993-1994
ARC-1582-143-03		
RBSC-	File - Sex sterilization	1996
ARC-1582-143-04		
RBSC-	File - Social policy review [fldr 1 of 2]	1994-1996
ARC-1582-143-05		
RBSC-	File - Social policy review [fldr 1 of 2]	1994-1996
ARC-1582-143-06		
RBSC-	File - Social policy "reform"	1993-1996
ARC-1582-143-07		
RBSC-	File - South Africa	1989-1997
ARC-1582-143-08		
RBSC-	File - South Asian	1993-1997
ARC-1582-143-09	7 110 20 3011 1 151111	2776 2777
RBSC-	File - Sports	1992-1994
ARC-1582-143-10	The Sports	1992 1991
RBSC-	File - Stalking - Criminal harassment	1993-1997
ARC-1582-143-11	The - Starking - Criminal Harassinelli	1//5-1///
RBSC-	File - Situation of women	1003 1007 1000
	rife - Situation of women	1993,1997-1999
ARC-1582-143-12	Eile Wen	1000 1002
RBSC-	File - War	1990-1993
ARC-1582-151-11	Tril W. I. I	1001
RBSC-	File - Workers' comp.	1991
ARC-1582-153-08		1004
RBSC-	File - Workers' rights	1996
ARC-1582-153-09		
RBSC-	File - Unwaged work	1994-1997
ARC-1582-153-10		

XDSC-ARC-1362	, alle da vel k	Status of Wolliell Tollus
RBSC- ARC-1582-153-11	File - Women's program BC	1990
RBSC- ARC-1582-153-12	File - Mothers are women	1985-1997
	T'1 XX 1	1000 1007
RBSC- ARC-1582-153-14	File - Work	1989-1997
RBSC-	Item - Women's movement	1998
ARC-1582-154-01		
RBSC- ARC-1582-154-04	File - War crimes - rape	1992-1998
RBSC-	File - Workfare Analysis	1996-1998
ARC-1582-154-07		
RBSC- ARC-1582-154-09	File - Social clause analysis	1996-1997
	T'I W	1001 1007
RBSC- ARC-1582-154-11	File - Women's herstory	1991-1997
RBSC-	File - Women Warriors	[197-?]
ARC-1582-154-13		
RBSC- ARC-1582-154-16	Item - Instead of prisons	1976
RBSC-	Item - [Man vs. the system]	[1977?]
ARC-1582-155-01	item - [wan vs. the system]	[1977:]
RBSC-	Item - [United Nations Decade for	1986
ARC-1582-155-02	Women]	
RBSC-	Item - [Family Law]	1976
ARC-1582-155-03		
RBSC- ARC-1582-155-04	Item - [The Refugee Status Determination Process]	1981
RBSC-		1982
ARC-1582-155-05	Item - [Canadian Governmental Report on Aging]	1982
RBSC-	Item - [Social Trends in Greater	1975
ARC-1582-155-06	Vancouver]	17,0
RBSC-	File - Status of Women News (1 of 4)	1971-1993
ARC-1582-155-07		
RBSC- ARC-1582-155-08	File - Status of Women News (2 of 4)	1971-1993
	Ella Chatara (CW) and N (O CA)	1071 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-155-09	File - Status of Women News (3 of 4)	1971-1993
RBSC-	File - Status of Women News (4 of 4)	1971-1993
ARC-1582-155-10		
RBSC-	File - Women Services	1982-1985
ARC-1582-156-02	Tru D 1 :	1002 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-156-03	File - Body image	1982-1983
RBSC-	File - Women and Pensions	1983
ARC-1582-156-04	The month and rensions	1700
RBSC-	File - Sex roles	1982-1983
ARC-1582-164-08		
RBSC- ARC-1582-164-09	File - Sexual assault	1982-1986
	El. Court	1002 1002
RBSC- ARC-1582-164-10	File - Sports	1982-1983
RBSC-	File - Taxes/Technology	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-01		

XDSC-ARC-1362	v une ou ver b	datus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-165-02	File - Teenage mothers	1982-1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-165-03	File - Job creation	1982-1983
RBSC-	File - Violence against women	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-04	The Violence against women	1702 1703
RBSC-	File - Women job profile	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-05		
RBSC-	File - Women USA international	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-06		
RBSC-	File - Divorce	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-09		
RBSC-	File - Education	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-10		
RBSC-	File - Federal politics	1982-1984
ARC-1582-165-12		
RBSC-	File - Health	1982-1983
ARC-1582-165-16		
RBSC-	File - Incest	1982
ARC-1582-165-17		1000
RBSC-	File - Native women	1982
ARC-1582-165-19	Fil. G. d.	1002 1007
RBSC-	File - Statistics	1993-1997
ARC-1582-167-02 RBSC-	Item - Tibet	1997
ARC-1582-167-04	item - 11bet	1997
RBSC-	File - Training	1990-1993
ARC-1582-167-05	The - Haming	1990-1993
RBSC-	File - Transgender	1992-1999
ARC-1582-167-06	The Transgender	1//2 1///
RBSC-	File - Violence against women-	1997
ARC-1582-167-09	International	
RBSC-	File - Violence against women- Reena	1997-1998
ARC-1582-167-10	Virk	
RBSC-	File - Violence against women-	1997
ARC-1582-167-11	Sentencing	
RBSC-	File - Violence against women-	1996-1997
ARC-1582-167-12	legislation	
RBSC-	File - Violence against women- analysis	1999
ARC-1582-167-15		
RBSC-	File - Violence against women-Gun	1997
ARC-1582-167-17	control	1070
RBSC-	Item - Take back the night	1978
ARC-1582-167-18	T'' W	1000 1000
RBSC-	File - Women's shelters	1998-1999
ARC-1582-167-19 RBSC-	File Wielenge enginet warmen statistics	1004 1009
ARC-1582-167-20	File - Violence against women- statistics	1996-1998
RBSC-	File - U.S.	1992-1996
ARC-1582-168-02	1110 - 0.3.	1//2-1/70
RBSC-	File - Services for seniors (1 of 2)	1974-1989
ARC-1582-170-08	The Bervices for semons (1 of 2)	17/1 1707
RBSC-	File - Services for seniors (2 of 2)	1974-1989
ARC-1582-170-09	2 22 221 1225 101 5011015 (2 01 2)	

RBSC-	File - [1986 resource wall calendar]	1986
ARC-1582-170-11		
RBSC-	File - [Resource guide]	2006-2007
ARC-1582-171-01		
RBSC-	File - [Para madres solteras]	2013-2014
ARC-1582-171-02		
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide-	2017-2018
ARC-1582-171-03	10th edition]	
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide-	2013-2014
ARC-1582-171-04	9th edition]	
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide] (1	1991-1997
ARC-1582-171-05	of 2)	
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide] (2	1991-1997
ARC-1582-171-06	of 2)	
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide-	2001
ARC-1582-171-07	6th edition]	
RBSC-	File - [Single mothers' resource guide-	2011-2012
ARC-1582-171-08	8th edition]	
RBSC-	File - [welfare resource guide for	2003-2005
ARC-1582-171-09	women]	
RBSC-	File - [a woman's guide to employment]	2000
ARC-1582-172-01		
RBSC-	File - Participants' docs [Women Rally	[1973?]-1976,
ARC-1582-210-05	for Action]	predominant
		1976
RBSC-	File - [Women of Colour and Feminism:	1983-1984
ARC-1582-210-07	articles and other material] (folder 1 of 2)	
RBSC-	Item - [Photograph]	
ARC-1582-210-07-		
PH-92		
RBSC-	File - [Women of Colour and Feminism:	[1990?]-[1995?]
ARC-1582-210-08	articles and other material] (folder 2 of 2)	
RBSC-	Item - [Photographs]	
ARC-1582-210-08-		
PH-93 to 94		
RBSC-	File - General Info - Welfare,	1979,
ARC-1582-210-17	Pornography & Prostitution	1981-1982

Advocacy

Date: 1970-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Records in this series pertain to Vancouver Status of Women's (VSW's) advocacy function. These activities primarily included organizing and participating in committees and task forces set up by all levels of government, lobbying, preparing briefs on legislative documents and materials, creating and circulating petitions, corresponding with other organizations, event planning, planning and participating in social justice related events such as End legislated Poverty, and calling attention to issues facing women domestic and international by publishing op-eds in newspapers.

Record types in this series include: correspondence with the Ministry of Justice and different coalitions such as BC Coalition of Women Centres and the 52% Coalition; meeting agendas and minutes; information sheets and brochures; event invitations; forum materials; conference posters and presentations; protest posters and signs; briefs; petitions; attendance sheets; press releases; federal and

provincial election fact sheets; and research materials on social justice related topics such as poverty, sex work, sexism, racism and classism.

Physical description: 81.5 cm of textual records

Related material:

Other records pertaining to VSW's advocacy and lobbying functions from accruals prior to 2019 are located in "Projects and Lobbying Activities" series.

<u>Publication status</u>:

published

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (1 of 2)	1985-1993	·	
ARC-1582-146-09				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (2 of 2)	1985-1994		
ARC-1582-146-10				
RBSC-	File - Letters Supporting Others	1990-2009		
ARC-1582-146-11				
RBSC-	File - VSW Publications	2003-2004		
ARC-1582-146-13				
RBSC-	File - Follow Up	2002		
ARC-1582-147-04				
RBSC-	File - Poverty Project (1 of 2)	2000-2008	"	
ARC-1582-148-01				
RBSC-	File - Poverty Project (2 of 2)	2000-2008	,	
ARC-1582-148-02				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (1 of 4)	1987-1988	,	
ARC-1582-149-03				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (2 of 4)	1987-1988		
ARC-1582-149-04				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (3 of 4)	1987-1988		
ARC-1582-149-05				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (4 of 4)	1987-1988,	1	
ARC-1582-149-06		2003		
RBSC-	File - Women and Welfare Project	2002-2004	,	
ARC-1582-149-11	j			
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Women's equality	1994-1998		
ARC-1582-153-13				
RBSC-	File - Women's organization	1997- 1998		
ARC-1582-154-02				
RBSC-	File - Welfare	1990-1998		
ARC-1582-154-05				
RBSC-	File - ELP [End legislative poverty]	1995-1998		
ARC-1582-154-06				
RBSC-	File - Women and AIDS	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-154-10				
RBSC-	File - Sexist ADS (1 of 2)	1973-1976		
ARC-1582-154-14				

File - Sexist ADS (2 of 2)	1973-1976
File - Sexual Abuse	1982-1986
File - NAC [National Action Committee]	1990-1993
File - Legal and Contingencies	1992-1993
Eile Walfara Timeline	1009 2004
File - Welfare Timeline	1998-2004
File - Fed. Election	2004
File - Feminist Roundtable	2003-2005
File - Disability Forum	2002-2003
File - Fact Sheets	2000-2005
	2000-2001
File - 2005 Provincial Election	2005
File - Forums and Conferences and	2003-2005
File - Women and Poverty Forum	1999-2004
File - Two Year time limit coalition	2003-2004
File - 52% Coalition	1999-2002
File - Bus riders union	2004
File - A.P.C. [Anti-poverty committee]	2002-2004
File - Noii [No one is illegal]	2005
File - Status for all coalition	2005-2006
File - CNPR [Centre for native policy and research]	2005-2006
File - Working group on poverty	2002-2005
File - Bright	2000-2002
File - VCASAP [Vancouver Custody and Access Support and Advocacy Association]	2001
File - BCCWC [BC Coalition of Women	1999-2003
File - Custody	1984-1989
File - legislation	1975-1984
	File - Sexual Abuse File - NAC [National Action Committee] File - Legal and Contingencies File - Welfare Timeline File - Fed. Election File - Feminist Roundtable File - Disability Forum File - Fact Sheets File - [Anti-poverty research] File - Forums and Conferences and Posters File - Women and Poverty Forum File - Two Year time limit coalition File - 52% Coalition File - Bus riders union File - Noii [No one is illegal] File - Noii [No one is illegal] File - Working group on poverty File - Bright File - WCASAP [Vancouver Custody and Access Support and Advocacy Association] File - BCCWC [BC Coalition of Women Centres] File - Custody

XDSC-ARC-1362	vaneouver b	tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-163-11	File - Press Release (1 of 2)	2001-2003
RBSC- ARC-1582-163-12	File - Press Release (2 of 2)	2001-2003
RBSC-	File - BC Contract reform (1 of 3)	1998-2001
ARC-1582-164-01	The Be conduct reform (1 of 3)	1990 2001
RBSC-	File - BC Contract reform (2 of 3)	1998-2001
ARC-1582-164-02	()	
RBSC-	File - BC Contract reform (3 of 3)	1998-2001
ARC-1582-164-03		
RBSC-	File - BC Coalition of Women Centres (1	1999-2002
ARC-1582-164-04	of 2)	
RBSC-	File - BC Coalition of Women Centres (2	1999-2002
ARC-1582-164-05	of 2)	
RBSC-	File - Wife abuse (1 of 2)	1982-1983
ARC-1582-164-06		1002 1002
RBSC-	File - Wife abuse (2 of 2)	1982-1983
ARC-1582-164-07	Eila Abortion	1092 1092
RBSC- ARC-1582-165-07	File - Abortion	1982-1983
RBSC-	File - Aging	1982
ARC-1582-165-08	The Aging	1702
RBSC-	File - Employment	1979-1982
ARC-1582-165-11	The Employment	1777 1762
RBSC-	File - Government Departments	1980-1982
ARC-1582-165-14		
RBSC-	File - Women and health	1982
ARC-1582-165-15		
RBSC-	File - Media advertising	1982
ARC-1582-165-18		
RBSC-	File - Pensions (1 of 2)	1980
ARC-1582-165-20	Fil. D. (2, 62)	1000
RBSC-	File - Pensions (2 of 2)	1980
ARC-1582-166-01 RBSC-	File - Politics	1982
ARC-1582-166-02	rile - Folitics	1982
RBSC-	File - Motherhood	1975-1982
ARC-1582-166-03	The Womenlood	1773 1702
RBSC-	File - Press release	1980-1983
ARC-1582-166-04		
RBSC-	File - Sexual assault	1982
ARC-1582-166-05		
RBSC-	File - Women and sports	1982-1983
ARC-1582-166-06		
RBSC-	File - Group structure	1982
ARC-1582-166-07		1000
RBSC- ARC-1582-166-08	File - Criminal harassment	1998
RBSC-	File - Taxation- GST	1989-1990
ARC-1582-167-03	THE - TAXAUOII- UST	1707-1770
RBSC-	File - Unemployment Insurance	1989-1999
ARC-1582-167-07	2 no onemployment insurance	
RBSC-	File - Violence against women- cases	1997-1999
ARC-1582-167-08		
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

RBSC-	File - Vernon massacre	1996-1997
ARC-1582-167-13		
RBSC-	File - Chinese girls in Indonesia	1998
ARC-1582-167-14		
RBSC-	File - Violence against women- bill C-46	1996-1997
ARC-1582-167-16		
RBSC-	File - End legislated poverty	2001-2007
ARC-1582-170-04		
RBSC-	File - Human Rights Coalition	1987, 1991
ARC-1582-209-08		
RBSC-	File - Pornography + Prostitution 1981,	1981, 1984
ARC-1582-210-02	1984 Brief	
RBSC-	File - [Group facilitation: notes and	[1991?]
ARC-1582-210-14	Kinesis clipping]	
RBSC-	File - [Correspondence and photocopied	1977,
ARC-1582-210-15	newspaper clippings]	1982-1983
RBSC-ARC-1582-	File - Vancouver Status of Women	[1983?-1985?]
OS-12	Posters	

Kinesis

Date: 1974-2001 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

The series contains records related to the production, publication, marketing, and distribution of Kinesis, Vancouver Status of Women's most significant publication in BC.

Records in this series include design sketches and proofs, advertising, readers' correspondences and surveys, volunteer training manuals, staff self evaluations, monthly activity reports, correspondence and events related to Canadian Magazine Publishers Association, BC Association of Magazine Publishers as well as Western Canadian Women's News, fundraising, editorial notes, administrative documents such as policy and structuring documents, hiring procedures, and meeting minutes, in addition to research materials on subjects and authors of texts published in Kinesis including newspaper clippings and periodicals samples. This series also includes selected copies of Kinesis from 1975 to 1986.

Physical description: 82.5 cm of textual records

Alternative form available:

View digitized copies of Kinesis in UBC Library's Open Collections.

Restrictions on access:

Kinesis reader surveys contain personal information from third parties. As such, all reader surveys have been restricted until the year 2070.

Related material:

Other records related to Kinesis from prior the 2019 accruals can be found in the "Projects and Lobbying Activities" series.

Publication status:

published				
	File / item 1	list		
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Restructuring Committee +	1998-2001		
ARC-1582-143-22	Sub-committees (1 of 3)			
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Restructuring Committee +	1998-2002	,	
ARC-1582-143-23	Sub-committees (2 of 3)			
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Restructuring Committee +	1998-2003		
ARC-1582-144-01	Sub-committees (3 of 3)			
RBSC- ARC-1582-144-02	File - Kinesis Index (1 of 2)	1979-2001		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Index (2 of 2)	1979-2002		,
ARC-1582-144-03	, , ,			
RBSC-	Item - Kinesis Policy	1990		
ARC-1582-145-03	·			
RBSC-	Item - Kinesis Volunteer Kit	1989		
ARC-1582-145-04				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Policy	1982		,
ARC-1582-148-08				
RBSC-	File - Kinesis Reader Survey	1988		
ARC-1582-149-07				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence (1 of 2)	1979-1985		
ARC-1582-149-08				
RBSC-	File - correspondence (2 of 2)	1979-1985		
ARC-1582-149-09		_		
RBSC-	File - C.P.P.A. (Canadian Periodical	1981-1984		
ARC-1582-149-10	Publishers Association)	1000 1000		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Feminist Periodicals	1980-1988		
ARC-1582-151-07	Fil D II	1007 1004		
RBSC- ARC-1582-151-08	File - Policy and Forms	1985-1994		
	File - Editorial Board Minutes	1002 1000		
RBSC- ARC-1582-151-09	File - Editorial Board Minutes	1993-1999		
RBSC-	File - Ed Board - History	1981-1991		
ARC-1582-151-10	The - Ed Board - History	1901-1991		
RBSC-	File - correspondence (1 of 3)	1989-1999		
ARC-1582-152-03	The correspondence (1 of 5)	1707 1777		
RBSC-	File - correspondence (2 of 3)	1989-1999		
ARC-1582-152-04		///		
RBSC-	File - correspondence (3 of 3)	1989-1999		
ARC-1582-152-05	1			
RBSC-	File - CMPA [Canadian Magazine	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-152-06	Publishers Association] (1 of 5)			
RBSC-	File - CMPA [Canadian Magazine	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-153-01	Publishers Association] (2 of 5)			
RBSC-	File - CMPA [Canadian Magazine	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-153-02	Publishers Association] (3 of 5)			
RBSC-	File - CMPA [Canadian Magazine	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-153-03	Publishers Association] (4 of 5)			
RBSC-	File - CMPA [Canadian Magazine	1990-2000		
ARC-1582-153-04	Publishers Association] (5 of 5)			

RBSC-	File - Canada Council	1986
ARC-1582-153-05	THE DOLLAR CO.	1007 1000
RBSC-	File - BCAMP [BC Association of	1995-1998
ARC-1582-153-06	Magazine Publishers]	1007 1000
RBSC-	File - Re-prints	1995-1999
ARC-1582-153-07		
RBSC-	File - Women's organizations fundraising	1997- 1998
ARC-1582-154-03		
RBSC-	File - Women centres	1990-1995
ARC-1582-154-08		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (1 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-01		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (2 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-02		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (3 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-03		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (4 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-04		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (5 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-05		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (6 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-06		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (7 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-160-07		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (8 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-01		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (9 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-02		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (10 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-03		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (11 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-04	,	
RBSC-	File - Advertising (12 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-05	,	
RBSC-	File - Advertising (13 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-06		
RBSC-	File - Advertising (14 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-161-07	The Traveltising (11 of 21)	1555 2003
RBSC-	File - Advertising (15 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-01	(10 01 21)	=
RBSC-	File - Advertising (16 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-02	- 12 12 12 12 12 13 13 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15	
RBSC-	File - Advertising (17 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-03	110 110	1/// 2003
RBSC-	File - Advertising (18 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-04	110 110.0100119 (10 01 21)	2,,,, 2000
RBSC-	File - Advertising (19 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-05	1 10 1 10 10 10 10 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	1/// 2000
RBSC-	File - Advertising (20 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-06	The - Advertising (20 or 21)	1/// 2003
RBSC-	File - Advertising (21 of 21)	1999-2003
ARC-1582-162-07	1 ne - Advertising (21 01 21)	1///-2003
RBSC-	File - Women's study	1981-1984
ARC-1582-165-13	The - women's study	1701-1704
ARC-1302-103-13		

RBSC-	File - WOMN [Western Canadian	1975-1984
ARC-1582-166-09	Women's News]	
RBSC-	File - Fran P. Hosken	1985-1986
ARC-1582-166-10		
RBSC-	File - Unused stories	1983-1984
ARC-1582-167-01		
RBSC-	File - USSR	1992-1995
ARC-1582-168-01		
RBSC-	File - Administration	1988-2001
ARC-1582-168-10		
RBSC-	File - Media analysis	2005
ARC-1582-170-03		
RBSC-	File - Distribution and marketing	1985-1989
ARC-1582-170-05		
RBSC-	File - CPPA [Canadian Periodical	1983-1989
ARC-1582-170-06	Publishers' Association] newsletter	
RBSC-	File - CPPA [Canadian Periodical	1988-1989
ARC-1582-170-07	Publishers' Association] meeting minutes	
RBSC-	File - [selected copies of Kinesis]	1979-1986
ARC-1582-173-01		
RBSC-	File - UBC archives: Kinesis missing	May 1975
ARC-1582-210-04	issue	
RBSC-	File - [Proposal to Re-Structure the	1982
ARC-1582-210-11	Kinesis Working Group]	

Kinesis photobank and production room materials

Date: 1974-2003 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

This series contains materials relating to the production of Kinesis and the activities of the Vancouver Status of Women.

Records in this series are from the production room of Kinesis and predominantly reflect the production cycle of the magazine and its records organization system for photographic and graphic materials that were used in or collected for future use in the magazine.

This is seen, for example, in the files that are labeled [Kinesis Photobank], which represent materials that were collected by the editors and filed alphabetically by subject so that they could be retrieved for relevant future articles that required use of visual media.

In addition to these subject-oriented files, this series also contains a significant collection of photographs, negatives, and contact sheets that depict events that were assigned to photographers for Kinesis articles. Documented events include International Women's Day (various years), Single Mom's Day in the Park (various years), Vancouver Pride (various years), Take Back the Night (various years), Women Rally for Action 1976, and the World March of Women 2000. There are also photos from international conferences such as the XI International AIDS Conference, which was held in Vancouver in 1996, and the World Summit for Social Development, which was held in Copenhagen in 1995. While the events captured in these materials took place across the existence of Kinesis (from 1974-2001), a large bulk of the photos are from the 1990s. In addition to materials that were produced by individuals on the Kinesis masthead for the journal, there are also photographs, cartoons, and press releases that were sent to the editors for their consideration or at their request.

Other materials within this series include photographs and ephemera that relate to the production of Kinesis and the activities of VSW--such as writer training retreat materials; photographs of

events such as VSW's annual 'Recommending Women' event as well as candids from the office; commemorative materials that were produced during significant anniversary years such as postcards printed for the 20th anniversary of the magazine; and posters and signage that used to hang in the production office.

While the series is predominantly graphic materials, there is a small amount of textual materials that relate to the administrative needs of the magazine and its production.

Arrangement:

The materials were minimally processed due to time constraint and the nature of the collection of photographs -- rather than single individual photos, these materials were kept as 'bank' of materials that could be pulled from when needed.

The physical order in which records were received has been maintained to retain the context and reflect the way in which the materials would have been stored and referenced. This does not always reflect chronological order for the materials.

In instances where photos were grouped together but unlabeled, the archivist attempted to provide a title that characterizes the activities captured within them. In some cases, large quantities of photographs were placed loosely in boxes without groupings. In these instances, all loose photos have been placed in a folder together with 'unfiled' in the title and a general description of the material types.

Related material:

Other records pertaining to the production of Kinesis are found in the 'Kinesis' and 'Projects and Lobbying Activities' series.

Publication status:

published

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-ARC-1582- OS-07	Item - 1971-1996 Staff & Volunteers	1996		
RBSC-ARC-1582- OS-08	Item - 2001 Anniversary Poster	2001		
RBSC-ARC-1582- OS-09	Item - [Photo Collage]	2001		
RBSC-ARC-1582- OS-10	Item - [Photo Collage]	2001		
RBSC- ARC-1582-135-09	Item - [Kinesis Calendar About Page]	[before 2002]		
RBSC-ARC-1582- OS-11	File - Kinesis Placard	[before 2002]		
RBSC- ARC-1582-135-10	File - [Printed Judy Grahn Quote]	[before 2002]		
RBSC- ARC-1582-172-06	File - CMPA Sales Reports	1983-1996		

RBSC- ARC-1582-172-07	File - Display Sept 99 [Advertisements]	September 1999
RBSC-	File - Classified Jul/Aug 1999	August 1999
ARC-1582-172-08	[Advertisements]	August 1999
	<u> </u>	G . 1 1000
RBSC-	File - Classified Sept 99	September 1999
ARC-1582-172-09	[Advertisements]	1001
RBSC-	File - 10th Anniversary	1981
ARC-1582-172-10		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis UPC Codes	1991
ARC-1582-172-11		
RBSC-	File - A [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-02	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - B [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-03	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - C [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-04	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - D [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-05	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - E [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-06	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - F [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-07	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - G [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-08	Activists]	[->]
RBSC-	File - H [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-09	Activists]	[1571 2001]
RBSC-	File - I [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-10	Activists]	[17/4 2001]
RBSC-	File - J [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-11	Activists]	[17/4 2001]
RBSC-	File - K [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-12	Activists]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - L [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-13	Activists]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-		[1074 2001]
	File - M [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-14	Activists]	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - N [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-15	Activists]	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - O [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-16	Activists]	
RBSC-	File - [Cartoons - Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-17		
RBSC-	File - AIDS + [Women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-18	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Ageism [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-19		
RBSC-	File - Anti-racist [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-20		
RBSC-	File - Books/Periodicals [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-21	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Breast-feeding [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-22		
RBSC-	File - Capitalism [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-140-23		
L	<u> </u>	

File - Child abuse [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Child care [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Child custody [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Childrearing [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Disabled [Women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
File - Cartoons [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - [Abortion - unfiled] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
File - Abortion + pro-choice [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
File - Abortion [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - P [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists]	[1974-2001]
File - Q [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - R [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - T [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - S [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - U [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - V [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - W [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - X [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - Y [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - Z [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and	[1974-2001]
File - Dance [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Environment [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Equality [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Generic family/divorce [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Films [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - Native Issues [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
File - First Nation's Images [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
	File - Child care [Kinesis Photobank] File - Child custody [Kinesis Photobank] File - Childrearing [Kinesis Photobank] File - Disabled [Women] [Kinesis Photobank] File - Disabled [Women] [Kinesis Photobank] File - Cartoons [Kinesis Photobank] File - [Abortion - unfiled] [Kinesis Photobank] File - Abortion + pro-choice [Kinesis Photobank] File - P [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - Q [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - R [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - T [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - S [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - U [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - W [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - W [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - En [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - En [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - T [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - En [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - En [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - En [Kinesis Photobank - Artists and Activists] File - File - Equality [Kinesis Photobank] File - Environment [Kinesis Photobank] File - Environment [Kinesis Photobank] File - Films [Kinesis Photobank]

ADSC-ARC-1362	, and a ver se	tatus of women folius
RBSC- ARC-1582-175-13	File - Social Conditions [First Nations] [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-175-14	File - Images [First Nations] [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Images [Women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-175-15	Photobank]	[19/4-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-175-16	File - Images of Women [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Health [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-175-17 RBSC-	File - Housing [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-175-18		[17/4-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-175-19	File - Kinesis magazine graphics [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Kinesis magazine graphics [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-175-20 RBSC-	Photobank] File - Labor [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-175-21		
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-01	File - Labour/Unions & strikes [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-02	File - Lesbianism [Photographs] [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Lesbianism [Clippings and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-176-03 RBSC-	graphics] [Kinesis Photobank] File - Overflow [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-176-04		
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-05	File - Gay Rights [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Law [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-176-06 RBSC-	File - Maps [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-176-07 RBSC-	File Ougher [Winesis Photohould	[1074 2001]
ARC-1582-176-08	File - Quebec [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-09	File - Media + [women] [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-10	File - [Women] + media [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-11	File - Mental Health [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-176-12	File - Music & Musicians [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Music & Musicians [continued]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-177-01 RBSC-	[Kinesis Photobank] File - [Women] in Music [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-177-02	Photobank]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-177-03	File - Music & Musicians [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-177-04	File - Peace Movement [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Nuclear [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-177-05 RBSC-	File - Peace movement overflow [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-177-06	Photobank]	[177 2001]

RBSC- ARC-1582-177-07	File - Politics & politicians [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Prisons [Kinesis Photobank]	[1074 2001]
ARC-1582-178-01	rne - Prisons [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
	Eile Delies [Winesis Dhetehenle]	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - Police [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-02	Til Di di di di	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - Prisoner's justice day/anti-	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-03	incarceration [Kinesis Photobank]	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - Prisons & prisoners [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-04	Photobank]	51051 20013
RBSC-	File - Religion [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-05		51051 2001
RBSC-	File - Spirituality/Religion [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-06	Photobank]	51051 20013
RBSC-	File - X-Max [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-07		
RBSC-	File - Pornography [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-08		
RBSC-	File - Sex Trade [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-09		
RBSC-	File - Poverty [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-10		
RBSC-	File - Reproductive rights [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-11	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Reproductive technology [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-12	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Right-wing women/men [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-13	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Rural women [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-14		
RBSC-	File - Science + [women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-15	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Technology & women [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-16	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Science & technology [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-17	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Sexual harassment [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-18	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Sexuality [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-178-19		
RBSC-	File - South Africa 1994 [Kinesis	1994
ARC-1582-178-20	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - VSW Events Pre-97 + 97	before 1998
ARC-1582-179-01	[Photographs] [Kinesis Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Sports [Photographs] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-179-02	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Sports [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-179-03	Sports [22mests 1 notes and]	r
RBSC-	File - Story Ideas Future Issues	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-179-04	[Kinesis Photobank]	[17, 1 2001]
RBSC-	File - Symbols & graphic elements	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-179-05	[Kinesis Photobank]	[17, 1 2001]
RBSC-	File - Women - symbols [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-179-06	Photobank]	[1//+-2001]
AIC-1302-177-00	1 HOLOUGHK]	

RBSC- ARC-1582-179-07	File - Theatre & performance [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Theatre & performance [continued]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-180-01	[Kinesis Photobank]	[1577 2001]
RBSC-	File - Third world [women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-180-02	Photobank]	[1577 2001]
RBSC-	File - Violence against women [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-180-03	Photobank]	[1577 2001]
RBSC-	File - Kinesis/VSW [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-180-04	The Timesis, VS VV [Timesis I notocumit]	[1577 2001]
RBSC-	File - VSW Events 1998- [Photographs]	1998-1999
ARC-1582-180-05	The VS W Events 1990 [Finotographs]	1,7,0 1,7,7
RBSC-	File - Visual Arts/Artists [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-180-06	Photobank]	[1571 2001]
RBSC-	File - Visual Arts + artists [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-01	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Anti-racism - [women] of Colour	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-02	[Kinesis Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - [Women] of colour [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-03	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Women at work [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-04	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Women + work [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-05	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Globalisation + work [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-06	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Work + [women] [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-07	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Writing & writers [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-08	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Youth [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-09		
RBSC-	File - Ageism [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-181-10		
RBSC-	File - The arts [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-01		
RBSC-	File - B.C. politics [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-02		
RBSC-	File - Differently-abled women [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-03	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Children/daycare/mothers [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-04	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - East Asia [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-05		
RBSC-	File - Education [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-06		
RBSC-	File - Environment [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-07		
RBSC-	File - Europe [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-08		F10F1 0001
RBSC-	File - First Nations - Land & Protests	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-182-09	[Kinesis Photobank]	1005 1006
RBSC-	File - Expo '86 & Vancouver Organizing	1985-1986
ARC-1582-182-10	[Kinesis Photobank]	

XDSC-ARC-1362	, and a term	tatus of women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-182-11	File - Films - movies [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Fashion/lookism/diet [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-01	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - [Slides - Portraits and Group	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-02	Photos of Women]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-183-03	File - Film & video [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Federal politics [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-04	Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - World march 2000 [Kinesis	2000
ARC-1582-183-05		2000
	Photobank]	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - Free trade North America [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-06	Photobank]	51051 20017
RBSC- ARC-1582-183-07	File - Grafitti [i.e. Graffiti] & Misc. [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Health [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-08		
RBSC-	File - Housing [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-09	\ \frac{\gamma}{\gamma} \]	
RBSC-	File - Central America [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-183-10	Photobank]	[157. 2001]
RBSC-	File - International - Ireland [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-01	Photobank]	[17/4-2001]
RBSC-	File - Middle East (Western Asia)	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-02	[Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	-	[1074 2001]
	File - South Africa [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-03		[1074 2004]
RBSC-	File - South/Latin America [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-04	Photobank]	51051 20012
RBSC-	File - International [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-05		
RBSC-	File - IWD Vancouver - oldies [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-06	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - IWD 90s [Kinesis Photobank]	[199-]
ARC-1582-184-07		
RBSC-	File - Social programs [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-08	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Suffragettes [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-09		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver [Women]s Movement	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-10	[Kinesis Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - [Women] Movement [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-11	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - N.A.C. [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-12		
RBSC-	File - Negative matched [with] contact	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-184-13	sheets	r
RBSC-	File - Aug 2000 negatives, contact sheets	2000
ARC-1582-184-14	The Trag 2000 negatives, contact sheets	
RBSC-	File - Negatives & contact sheets	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-185-01	The Trogatives & contact sheets	[1777 2001]
RBSC-	File - IWD [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-185-02	I IIC - I M D [ETHICSIS I HOTOGRIR]	[17/7-2001]
AKC-1302-103-02		

XDSC-ARC-1362	v ancouver b	tatus of Women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-185-03	File - Health [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-185-04	File - Graphics [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
RBSC-	File - Graphics [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-185-05 RBSC-	File - 1985 Penny Newman Bev Burchak	1985
ARC-1582-185-06 RBSC-	photo album File - VSW photos 1974-1975	1974-1975
ARC-1582-185-07 RBSC-	File - Holly Devor IWD 1978	1978
ARC-1582-185-08 RBSC-	[Photographs] File - Photos by Holly Devor	1978
ARC-1582-185-09		
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-01	File - Holly Devor IWD 1980 [Photographs]	1980
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-02	File - Holly Devor IWD 1979 [Photographs]	1979
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-03	File - Kim Irving 1983 photo album	1983
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-04	File - 1980 Annette Clough scrapbook photo album	1980
RBSC-	File - [1983 World Assembly, Prague -	1983
ARC-1582-186-05 RBSC-	article and photos] File - Common Woman Books - article	1986
ARC-1582-186-06 RBSC-	and photos File - Calendar '86 group photos	1986
ARC-1582-186-07 RBSC-	File - [25th birthday party gala]	1996
ARC-1582-186-08 RBSC-	File - Photos, logos	[ca. 2003]
ARC-1582-186-09 RBSC-	File - [VSW bus stop ad]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-186-10 RBSC-	-	1983
ARC-1582-186-11	File - [Carol Weaver concert press kit]	
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-12	File - Kinesis production slides	1982
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-13	File - Chinese New Year 2000 [Photographs]	2000
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-14	File - [IWD and VSW AGM, protests, and other candid photos]	1974-1979
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-15	File - Women rally for action "Photos and negatives"	March 1976
RBSC-	File - VSW Photos	1977-1981
ARC-1582-186-16 RBSC- ARC-1582-186-17	File - Abby + Germaine	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-18	File - [Women at work photographs]	[1974-2001]
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-19	File - [GCOS plant photo album]	1977
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-20	File - Historical info on VSW advertising	[1974-2001]
L		

ADSC-ARC-1382	v aneouver s	tatus of women fonds
RBSC-	File - The Rally Story / by Women Rally	1976
ARC-1582-186-21	for Action	1007
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-22	File - AEF Bulletin - Special Nairobi	1985
	Ella Dadastal saluma Ana VIII	O-t-h 1072
RBSC- ARC-1582-186-23	File - Pedestal volume 4 no. VIII	October 1972
RBSC-	File - Women Can. formerly the	ca. 1974
ARC-1582-186-24	PEDESTAL vol. 6 no. 3	Ca. 1974
RBSC-	File - Radio Waves	June 1986
ARC-1582-187-01		
RBSC-	File - Upstream vol. 2 no. 6	July 1978
ARC-1582-187-02	Transmit varieties	
RBSC-	File - Pedestal volume 5 no. 4	April 1973
ARC-1582-187-03		
RBSC-	File - Artwork - Kinesis t-shirt - VSW	1985
ARC-1582-187-04	button	
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis summer retreat packet]	July 1988
ARC-1582-187-05	[
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis laminated excerpt]	September 1985
ARC-1582-187-06	- 110 [21110515 Iulilililililili	
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis cover pages]	April 1988-
ARC-1582-187-07	The [Himesis cover pages]	April 1992
RBSC-	File - [Items from 'Box 10 of 10']	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-187-08	The [items from Box 10 of 10]	[157 2001]
RBSC-	File - [VSW photos and office ephemera]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-187-09	The [VS W photos and office ephonoral	[157 2001]
RBSC-	File - ['The Watermelon Woman' press]	1996-1997
ARC-1582-187-10	The [The Watermeron Woman press]	1,7,0 1,7,7
RBSC-	File - [Style guides]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-187-11	The [style galacs]	[1571 2001]
RBSC-	File - Kinesis weekend retreat	[1975?]
ARC-1582-187-12	The Timesis weekend rededi	[1778.]
RBSC-	File - VSW news clippings 1971-1972	1971-1972
ARC-1582-207-01	[Album]	17/11/12/12
RBSC-	File - Newspaper clippings about VSW	1972-1973
ARC-1582-207-02	1972-1973 [Album]	17/2 17/3
RBSC-	File - Newspaper clippings about VSW	1973-1974
ARC-1582-208-01	1973-1974 [Album]	
RBSC-	File - VSW 10 year annivers. Album	1991
ARC-1582-208-02	1971-1991	
RBSC-	File - Photos to file [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-187-13		J
RBSC-	File - Graphics to file [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-188-01	Photobank]	F
RBSC-	File - Photos + graphics to return	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-188-02	[Kinesis Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - [March and rally photos]	[199-]
ARC-1582-188-03	[
RBSC-	File - [Banner making photos]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-189-01		F1
RBSC-	File - Anti-nafta rally at Vancouver	May 15, 1993
ARC-1582-189-02	Trade & Convention Centre	•
RBSC-	File - IWD/95 Vancouver - rally & march	March 1995
ARC-1582-189-03	by F. Taffer	
	1 *	

RBSC- File - Wanawake panel for "Warrior October 1994 ARC-1582-189-04 Marks" by Fatima Jaffer RBSC- File - Feb 14 Downtown Eastside march ARC-1582-189-05 File - IWD 95 (centrespread calendar) by March 1995 RBSC- File - IWD 95 (centrespread calendar) by March 1995	
RBSC- ARC-1582-189-05 File - Feb 14 Downtown Eastside march February 14, 1995	
ARC-1582-189-05 1995	_
RBSC- File - IWD 95 (centrespread calendar) by March 1995	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
ARC-1582-189-06 Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC- File - Bumbershoot, Seattle by Fatima September 1994	
ARC-1582-189-07 Jaffer	
RBSC- File - IWD Toronto 95 by Fatima Jaffer March 1995	
ARC-1582-189-08	
RBSC- File - IWD 95 (covershot) by Fatima March 1995	
ARC-1582-189-09 Jaffer	
RBSC- File - Referendum debate Sep. Oct. [1992?]	
ARC-1582-189-10 photos by Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC- File - [March photographs featuring the [199-?]	
ARC-1582-189-11 Older Womens Network]	
RBSC- File - [Negatives of unknown rally and [199-?]	_
ARC-1582-189-12 march]	
RBSC- File - Van. Aboriginal Justice Centre November 1996	_
ARC-1582-189-13 negs. Photos by Agnes Huang	_
RBSC- File - [Negatives of unknown panel [199-?]	
ARC-1582-189-14 event]	
RBSC- File - Photos of 'The Heat is On' 1985	
ARC-1582-189-15 conference - women, art + sex	
RBSC- File - [March of women against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-16 event photos]	
RBSC- File - [March of women against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-17 concert photos]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-18 event photos - b&w]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-19 concert photos - b&w]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-20 float and march photos - b&w]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-21 photos]	
RBSC- File - [HIV/AIDS march] [199-?]	
ARC-1582-189-22	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-23 negatives]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-24 photos]	
	_
RBSC- File - [Annual February 14 Women's [199-?]	
ARC-1582-189-25 Memorial March photos]	
RBSC- File - [Women's march against poverty [1995?]	
ARC-1582-189-26 negatives]	
RBSC- File - [XI International AIDS Conference [July 7-12,	
ARC-1582-189-27 photos] 1996]	
RBSC- File - IWD Toronto 95 by Fatima Jaffer 1995	
ARC-1582-189-28	
RBSC- File - Negs for Single Mom's Day in 1992	
ARC-1582-189-29 the Park 1992 photos by Lisa Valencia-	
Svensson	

1250 THE 1002	, allegatel 8	
RBSC-	File - [World Summit for Social	[March 1995]
ARC-1582-190-01	Development photos]	
RBSC-	File - [Shani Mootoo exhibition	September 1989
ARC-1582-190-02	invitation]	
RBSC-	File - 2 photos of Anne Derrick at the	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-03	NAWC [i.e. NWAC?] conference	
RBSC-	File - [Negatives of unknown	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-04	demonstration]	
RBSC-	File - Modeling Kinesis t-shirts by F.J.	October 1994
ARC-1582-190-05		
RBSC-	File - [The Chosen Family by Noreen	February 1990
ARC-1582-190-06	Stevens cartoon pitch]	Toolaary 1990
RBSC-	File - [Domestic worker immigration	[October 1994]
ARC-1582-190-07	demonstration]	
RBSC-	File - [Unknown event negatives +	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-08	_	[199-1]
	production chart]	F.1 1000
RBSC-	File - [1996 issues photos and graphics]	February 1996
ARC-1582-190-09		1000
RBSC-	File - El Salvador photos by CONAMUS	1989
ARC-1582-190-10		
RBSC-	File - [IWD and Raging Grannies event	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-11	photos]	
RBSC-	File - IWD	March 10, 1995
ARC-1582-190-12		
RBSC-	File - [APEC protest negatives]	[1997]
ARC-1582-190-13		
RBSC-	File - WAVAW rally [and] Kinesis	September 1994
ARC-1582-190-14	retreaters and their t-shirts photos by	•
	Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - [World Summit for Social	[March 1995]
ARC-1582-190-15	Development photos]	
RBSC-	File - IWD/95 Vancouver by Agnes	March 1995
ARC-1582-190-16	Huang	
RBSC-	File - Community nurse's strike by F.J.	August 1994
ARC-1582-190-17	The Community nurses surke by 1.3.	August 1774
	File Immig Domo by F I	October 1994
RBSC- ARC-1582-190-18	File - Immig. Demo by F.J.	October 1774
	Eile [Vinesia honeEttt]	[100 2]
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis benefit event photos]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-19	File Wissist Co	I 1002
RBSC-	File - Kinesis benefit	June 1993
ARC-1582-190-20		T 04 1004
RBSC-	File - Kinesis benefit 20th anniversary	June 24, 1994
ARC-1582-190-21		
RBSC-	File - IWD '93 & Iranian hunger strike	March 1993
ARC-1582-190-22	for refugee stats. by F. Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - [Event and protest photos]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-23		
RBSC-	File - IWD 95 - Vancouver photos by	1995
ARC-1582-190-24	Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Rally and march in support of	1994
ARC-1582-190-25	domestic workers (immigration and	
	social policy) photos by Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Dionne Brand - Vancouver	April 1995
		1
ARC-1582-190-26		

RBSC-	File - Nandita Sharma & [women] to	October 1994
ARC-1582-190-27	[women] strategies banner for Social	
	Policy cuts protest by Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Shabana Azmi with Fatima Jaffer	September 1994
ARC-1582-190-28	photos by Shelina Velji	
RBSC-	File - [Portraits of unknown woman	[199-?]
ARC-1582-190-29	wearing a Kahnawake First Nations	
	shirt and holding a baby and additional	
	negatives of protest marching]	
RBSC-	File - Anti-NAFTA rally in Vanc. By	May 15, 1993
ARC-1582-191-01	Fatima Jaffer	•
RBSC-	File - [Women] of colour play ball	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-02		. ,
RBSC-	File - [NAC annual general meeting?]	[1994?]
ARC-1582-191-03		
RBSC-	File - [International symposium of	1995
ARC-1582-191-04	UNESCO: women and the media]	
RBSC-	File - Occupation of UI centre - by F. J.	November 1994
ARC-1582-191-05	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	
RBSC-	File - IWD 1994 Fatima Jaffer	March 1994
ARC-1582-191-06		
RBSC-	File - Telling Relations - sexuality and	June 1993
ARC-1582-191-07	the family - by Anne Jew	Val. (1),0
RBSC-	File - Abortion rally after Romalis got	October 1994
ARC-1582-191-08	shot - by F.J.	
RBSC-	File - Community nurses strike by Fatima	June 1994
ARC-1582-191-09	Jaffer	Val. (1)
RBSC-	File - Occupation of UI centre - by F. J.	November 1994
ARC-1582-191-10		
RBSC-	File - ACN anti-NAFTA by F. Jaffer	1993
ARC-1582-191-11	1	
RBSC-	File - Gay pride Vancouver photos by	August 7, 1995
ARC-1582-191-12	Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Protesting the budget Vancouver,	March 19, 1995
ARC-1582-191-13	B.C. photos by Nandita Sharma	
RBSC-	File - [Variety show event photos]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-14	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	•
RBSC-	File - Chiapas demo - Fatima - in Feb	January 1994
ARC-1582-191-15	issue!	2
RBSC-	File - Dionne Brand photos by Fatima	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-16	Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Balaclava residence halfway house	February 1994
ARC-1582-191-17	photo by Agnes Huang	·
RBSC-	File - Coalition of [women] against sex	1993
ARC-1582-191-18	selection. By Fatima Jaffer.	
RBSC-	File - [Interfiled portraits and photos of	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-19	rallies and events]	
RBSC-	File - [Negatives of someone postering	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-20	a wall with signs that read 'Idiots are	-
	running your lives']	
RBSC-	File - [Chateau Ste. Michelle and	1994
ARC-1582-191-21	Columbia Crest boycott rally]	
RBSC-	File - [Unknown event negatives]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-22	[•
	<u>I</u>	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v aneouver b	tatus of women folius
RBSC-	File - Vancouver's downtown eastside	[Between 1994
ARC-1582-191-23	Sarah Balabagan protest	and 1996]
RBSC-	File - Take Back the Night 95 photos by	1995
ARC-1582-191-24	Denise Howard	
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from low	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-25	white shelf	
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from low	1995
ARC-1582-191-26	white shelf	
RBSC-	File - National Women's March Against	May 14, 1996
ARC-1582-191-27	Poverty - Vancouver launch - photos by	• /
	Agnes Huang	
RBSC-	File - [Unknown march negatives]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-28		
RBSC-	File - [Unknown demonstration photos	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-29	by Agnes Huang]	[]
RBSC-	File - [Unknown march negatives]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-191-30	The [Omaiown maren negatives]	[177 .]
RBSC-	File - [IWD negatives]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-192-01	The [1112 hegatives]	[*// •]
RBSC-	File - [IWD and candid negatives]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-192-02	The - [TwD and candid negatives]	[199-:]
RBSC-	File - IWD '95 (Mar) Toronto photos by	March 1995
ARC-1582-192-03	Fatima Jaffer	Watch 1993
RBSC-		1005 1007
	File - PR photos from low white shelf	1995-1997
ARC-1582-192-04		1005
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from low	1995
ARC-1582-192-05	white shelf	1004 1007
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from low	1994-1997
ARC-1582-192-06	white shelf	1007 1007
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from low	1995-1997
ARC-1582-192-07	white shelf	-
RBSC-	File - Production room loose photos from	[199-?]
ARC-1582-192-08	on top brown filing wood slots	
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from	[199-?]
ARC-1582-192-09	folding table	
RBSC-	File - [Production room photos]	1982-1993
ARC-1582-192-10		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled production room photos]	[ca. 1996]
ARC-1582-192-11		
RBSC-	File - IWD	1985-1993
ARC-1582-193-01		
RBSC-	File - Art by women of colour	[199-?]
ARC-1582-193-02		
RBSC-	File - [Production room photos,	[199-?]
ARC-1582-193-03	negatives]	
RBSC-	File - [Production room photos]	1992-1996
ARC-1582-193-04		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled production room photos,	[199-?]
ARC-1582-193-05	graphics, negatives]	
RBSC-	File - [Death Cabaret Press Materials]	1991
ARC-1582-193-06		
RBSC-	File - [IWD 1990 photos by Karen	March 1990
ARC-1582-193-07	Kilbride]	

XDSC-ARC-1362	v aneouver b	tatus of women folius
RBSC-	File - Rachel Roccos [negatives and	1990
ARC-1582-193-08	contact sheet]	
RBSC-	File - [Vancouver Fringe Festival photos	September 1990
ARC-1582-193-09	and flyer]	
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled production room photos,	[199-?]
ARC-1582-193-10	graphics]	
RBSC-	File - [Stonewall Riots by Andrea Natalie	1989
ARC-1582-193-11	cartoons]	
RBSC-	File - Pride '93 photos by Faith Jones	1993
ARC-1582-193-12	and/or Winnifred Tovey	
RBSC-	File - The Queer Series [Queer City/Two	1993
ARC-1582-193-13	Spirit Series]	
RBSC-	File - [Cartoon Submissions]	ca. 1989
ARC-1582-193-14		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled production room photos	[after 1980]
ARC-1582-194-01	and graphics]	
RBSC-	File - Fatima neg. and pix from Take	1993
ARC-1582-194-02	Back the Night 1993	
RBSC-	File - NAFTA rally in Ottowa by Kate	May 15, 1993
ARC-1582-194-03	James	
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos of art and artists]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-04		
RBSC-	File - PMTs - current issue	[ca. 1993]
ARC-1582-194-05		
RBSC-	File - [Production room photos, graphics]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-06		
RBSC-	File - [Dance of the Dead, Kokoro Dance	February 1994
ARC-1582-194-07	press materials]	·
RBSC-	File - Lesbian groups	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-08		
RBSC-	File - IWD Collage	March 1996
ARC-1582-205-02		
RBSC-	File - Photos from computer desk in	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-09	production room	
RBSC-	File - SAWAN	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-10		
RBSC-	File - Indo Canadian [women] [Kinesis	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-11	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - Conferences [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-194-12		-
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis 20 year anniversary	1994
ARC-1582-194-13	envelope design]	
RBSC-	File - Production room photos from	[199-?]
ARC-1582-194-14	folding table	
RBSC-	File - [Production room photos,	[199-?]
ARC-1582-195-01	negatives]	
RBSC-	File - Labour/Strikes etc. [Kinesis	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-195-02	Photobank]	
RBSC-	File - March 1996 PMT's	1996
ARC-1582-195-03		
RBSC-	File - NGO [Women]'s Forum Huairou,	September 1995
ARC-1582-195-04	China	
RBSC-	File - Graphics - Various Kinesis covers	1980-1991
ARC-1582-195-05	sized down	
	*	

1250 11110 1002	, mile 5 07 (T 2)	
RBSC- ARC-1582-195-06	File - Kinesis graphics June 1996	June 1996
	F'1. M. 1006 alasta / analia Vinasia	M. 1007
RBSC- ARC-1582-195-07	File - May 1996 photos/graphics Kinesis	May 1996
RBSC-	File - April 1996 graphics	April 1996
ARC-1582-195-08		1
RBSC-	File - Photos/graphics for Kinesis	October 1995
ARC-1582-195-09	October, 1995	04.004.1776
RBSC-	File - [Two portraits of unknown woman]	[199-?]
ARC-1582-195-10	The - [1 wo portraits of unknown woman]	[177-:]
RBSC-	Eile Celleen Denmarrier	[20, 2000]
	File - Colleen Penrowley	[ca. 2000]
ARC-1582-195-11	TELL FAT I I I'C' I	[1074 2001]
RBSC-	File - [Unidentified negatives, contact	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-195-12	sheets, and photos]	
RBSC-	File - 2000 Good Reasons to March - end	2000
ARC-1582-196-01	poverty in women's lives	
RBSC-	File - Some pictures from VSW's office	[ca. 2000?]
ARC-1582-196-02		
RBSC-	File - [Rally and organising photos]	[197-?]
ARC-1582-196-03		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photographs - rallies,	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-196-04	events, organising]	
RBSC-	File - Tribute to Rosemary Brown	2003
ARC-1582-196-05		
RBSC-	File - [Photos of women working, being	[199-?]
ARC-1582-196-06	active	
RBSC-	File - Natives	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-196-07		
RBSC-	File - [Unknown march photos]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-196-08	[Interest Interest	[001010 2002]
RBSC-	File - Unknown baby!	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-196-09	The Childwir suby.	[661616 2002]
RBSC-	File - 2001 Valentine's Day march	February 2001
ARC-1582-196-10	The - 2001 valentine's Day mater	1 Columny 2001
RBSC-	File - 1997 prevention through awareness	1997
ARC-1582-196-11		1777
RBSC-	[i.e. awareness] and action Victoria	[Monek 1005]
ARC-1582-196-12	File - VSW [Photographs and negatives from the World Summit for Social	[March 1995]
ARC-1382-190-12		
DDCC	Development]	[2001]
RBSC-	File - VSW Audree 52% coalition forum	[2001]
ARC-1582-196-13	F'1 X/ 1 G1: X/	I 16 1000
RBSC-	File - Vandana Shiva Vancouver photos	June 16, 1998
ARC-1582-196-14	by Colleen Sheridan	G 6 00001
RBSC-	File - VSW photos for the guide	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-196-15	Trii. N. G. (GM.)	1000
RBSC-	File - NAC AGM 98	1998
ARC-1582-196-16		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis 1997	1997
ARC-1582-196-17		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-196-18		
RBSC-	File - IWD 1997	1997
ARC-1582-196-19		

XDSC-ARC-1362	V difeouver b	tatus of Women fonds
RBSC- ARC-1582-196-20	File - IWD '97	1997
RBSC-	File - IWD 2001	2001
ARC-1582-196-21		
RBSC-	File - World March 2000	March 8, 2000
ARC-1582-196-22		
RBSC- ARC-1582-196-23	File - IWD '97 (2nd film) F.J.	1997
RBSC-	Eila WVD 107 (1 at film) E I	1007
ARC-1582-196-24	File - IWD '97 (1st film) F.J.	1997
RBSC- ARC-1582-197-01	File - IWD pictures by Latevi Lawson	March 10, 2001
RBSC-	Eta Ward March 2000	2000
ARC-1582-197-02	File - World March 2000	2000
RBSC-	File - IWD 2001 - Toys!	2001
ARC-1582-197-03	The 1775 2001 10ys.	2001
RBSC-	File - [Angela Davis poster slides]	2000
ARC-1582-197-04		
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis 20th anniversary	1994
ARC-1582-197-05	postcards]	
RBSC-	File - World March 2000	2000
ARC-1582-197-06		
RBSC-	File - World March 2000 photos by	2000
ARC-1582-197-07	Fatima Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - Kinesis subscription form layout	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-197-08		
RBSC-	File - Painting VSW F.J.	1997
ARC-1582-197-09		
RBSC-	File - World March 2000	1997
ARC-1582-197-10		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-197-11		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-197-12		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97 Vancouver Beijing forum	1997
ARC-1582-197-13		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97 - last bunch (3rd film) F.J.	1997
ARC-1582-197-14	(
RBSC-	File - Office party	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-197-15		
RBSC-	File - Kenisis [i.e. Kinesis]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-197-16		
RBSC-	File - IWD	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-197-17		L
RBSC-	File - 30th anniversary	July 2001
ARC-1582-197-18		
RBSC-	File - Some meetings- no year	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-198-01		£
RBSC-	File - World March 2000	2000
ARC-1582-198-02	The Walter Loop	
RBSC-	File - IWD 1999	1999
ARC-1582-198-03		
RBSC-	File - IWD 1997	1997
ARC-1582-198-04		

RBSC- ARC-1582-198-05	File - IWD - 2 PMTS	1997
RBSC-	File - General pictures	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-198-06		
RBSC-	File - Rice Girls performing at the	1999
ARC-1582-198-07	Ariel Simon Baker Room, Aboriginal	
	Friendship Centre	
RBSC-	File - Elizabeth Shefrin peace quilt	[1999]
ARC-1582-198-08		
RBSC-	File - APEC [Women]'s Conf., Kuala	November 1998
ARC-1582-198-09	Lumpur	Trovelloer 1990
RBSC-	File - Feb 14th Memorial March in Crab	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-198-10	Park Vancouver	[belofe 2002]
	I I	M. 1002
RBSC-	File - Pro-choice rally after bombing	May 1992
ARC-1582-198-11	of Morgentaler clinic photos by Fatima	
	Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - SMDP + Tax Day demo taken by	1994
ARC-1582-198-12	Agnes Huang	
RBSC-	File - Single Mom's Day	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-198-13		
RBSC-	File - [Lana Wright Messenger of Hope	[April 1997]
ARC-1582-198-14	Walk]	
RBSC-	File - Mitra vigil	October 22,
ARC-1582-198-15		1999
RBSC-	File - Mtg [with] Glen Clark at DT	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-198-16	Eastide [Women]'s Centre	
RBSC-	File - Nat'l Aborig. Day	July 1998
ARC-1582-198-17	The Tuetricong. Buy	taly 1770
RBSC-	File - VSW Break-in (robbery)	September 4,
ARC-1582-198-18	The VSW Bleak in (1000ery)	2000
RBSC-	File - VSW AGM 2001, From	October 2001
ARC-1582-198-19	Victimization to Criminalization	October 2001
ARC-1302-190-19		
DDCC	Conference	A :1.0 . 1000
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women IX photos	April 9, 1998
ARC-1582-198-20	by Fatima Jaffer	N 1 01
RBSC-	File - Nikki's Last Day	November 01,
ARC-1582-199-01		2001
RBSC-	File - Montreal, VSW NW 2	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-02		
RBSC-	File - Mtg [with] Glen Clark at DT	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-03	Eastide [Women]'s Centre	
RBSC-	File - Ana Torres	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-04		
RBSC-	File - [Letter and photo from the	October 2000
ARC-1582-199-05	International Women's Association of	
	Japan]	
RBSC-	File - [VSW Retrospective Photos]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-06		
RBSC-	File - Rally in Vancouver	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-07		
RBSC-	File - 52% Coalition	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-08		
RBSC-	File - DARE/BAG WTD	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-09		[
1110 1302 177-07	<u>l</u>	

RBSC- ARC-1582-199-10	File - VSW open house	June 1997
RBSC-	File - [Unknown event photos and	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-11	negatives]	
RBSC-	File - [Various VSW events photos]	1999
ARC-1582-199-12		
RBSC-	File - [Various march and protest photos]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-13		
RBSC-	File - [Stronger sentencing for domestic	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-199-14	violence demonstration]	
RBSC-	File - IWD 1987 photographs by Penny	March 1987
ARC-1582-199-15	Newman, VMREU, 665-6000	
RBSC-	File - IWD 1987 photographs by Penny	March 1987
ARC-1582-199-16	Newman, V.M.R.E.U., 665-6000	
RBSC-	File - [IWD 1992 Concert]	[1992]
ARC-1582-199-17		F1 11 100 17
RBSC-	File - Jo'burg South Africa first	[April 1994]
ARC-1582-199-18	multiracial elections photos by Fatima File - VSW AGM	Ct
RBSC-	File - VSW AGM	September 1998
ARC-1582-199-19 RBSC-	File - RWTV	Fahruary 19
ARC-1582-200-01	FIIE - KW I V	February 18, 1993
RBSC-	File - WRW photos by F.J.	April 1996
ARC-1582-200-02	The - WKW photos by P.J.	April 1990
RBSC-	File - Recommending Women	February 22,
ARC-1582-200-03	The - Recommending women	1990
RBSC-	File - [Unknown gala photos and	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-200-04	negatives]	[661616 2002]
RBSC-	File - All candidates meeting provincial	October 1991
ARC-1582-200-05	election photos by Jackie Brown	
RBSC-	File - For Hannah Hadikein NAC AGM	1998
ARC-1582-200-06		
RBSC-	File - Roll 1 [IWD March]	1992
ARC-1582-200-07		
RBSC-	File - The Rally Story - BCFW	[1976]
ARC-1582-200-08		
RBSC-	File - [IWD 1992]	1992
ARC-1582-200-09		
RBSC-	File - [IWD 1992]	1992
ARC-1582-200-10		
RBSC-	File - [Vancouver IWD]	[2001]
ARC-1582-200-11	THE WAY 1005	1 11000
RBSC-	File - IWD 1986	April 1986
ARC-1582-200-12	F1. DV	1000
RBSC-	File - [Women's March 1996]	1996
ARC-1582-200-13 RBSC-	File [Pro choice rally]	[100 2]
ARC-1582-200-14	File - [Pro-choice rally]	[199-?]
RBSC-	File - [Women rally for action]	March 22, 1976
ARC-1582-200-15	The - [women rany for action]	Water 22, 17/U
RBSC-	File - [Candid photos]	1977-1978
ARC-1582-200-16	The - [candid photos]	17// 17/0
RBSC-	File - [Unknown open mic event photos]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-200-17	The [Chanown open fine event photos]	[501010 2002]
1110 1302 200-17	1	

RBSC- ARC-1582-200-18	File - [NATO bombing protest]	[1999]
RBSC-	File - Dateless negatives without contact	August 2000
ARC-1582-201-01	sheets or years	August 2000
RBSC-	File - Dateless contact sheets without	August 2000
ARC-1582-201-02	pics or negatives	C
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photographs]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-201-03		
RBSC-	File - Women must have a choice	1989
ARC-1582-135-13	[graphic poster]	
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis 20th anniversary layouts]	1994
ARC-1582-132-04		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis	March 1993
ARC-1582-201-04		
RBSC-	File - Kinesis photos/graphics PMT's	November 1995
ARC-1582-201-05		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos and graphics]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-201-06	1 000	-
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos and graphics]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-202-01	r	
RBSC-	File - Photos - Jackie Brown	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-202-02		-
RBSC-	File - [Unidentified negatives and photo	[ca. 1990]
ARC-1582-202-03	of Miriam Tlali]	
RBSC-	File - [Sheila Norgate Photos]	1994
ARC-1582-202-04		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-202-05		
RBSC-	File - Feb 14th vigil photos by Fatima	February 14,
ARC-1582-202-06	Jaffer	2000
RBSC-	File - Leticia Cables protest G.R.	March 2000
ARC-1582-202-07		
RBSC-	File - [Three women posing outside	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-202-08	Starbucks photos and negatives]	
RBSC-	File - [Candid photos of unknown	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-202-09	couple]	
RBSC-	File - Demo at Liberal Party event	May 27, 1997
ARC-1582-202-10	Vancouver B.C.	-
RBSC-	File - [Unknown event negatives]	[1997]
ARC-1582-202-11		
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-202-12		
RBSC-	File - No to APEC by John Starr	[1997]
ARC-1582-202-13		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver IWD 1998 photos by	1998
ARC-1582-202-14	John Starr	
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos, contact sheets,	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-202-15	negatives, and graphics]	
RBSC-	File - Single Mom's Day in the park	1996
ARC-1582-202-16		
RBSC-	File - Panel discussion on aboriginal	July 29, 1997
ARC-1582-202-17	[women]	
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Pride Parade	August 3, 1997
ARC-1582-202-18		
•	•	

	, 6110 567 61 25	
RBSC- ARC-1582-202-19	File - No! to APEC	August 1997
RBSC-	File - BCTF demo by Fatima Jaffer	March 16, 1997
ARC-1582-202-20	-	
RBSC-	File - [Women] of colour political action	October 1992
ARC-1582-202-21	group demo by F. Jaffer	
RBSC-	File - National Day of Action Vancouver	October 26,
ARC-1582-202-22	photos by N.J. Pollack	1991
RBSC-	File - UNN Trick or Treating photos by	October 31,
ARC-1582-202-23	Agnes Huang	1997
RBSC-	File - Single Mom's Day in the Park	May 1995
ARC-1582-202-24	photos by Miche Hill	•
RBSC-	File - Regina [Women]'s Carpentry co-op	June 1998
ARC-1582-202-25		
RBSC-	File - Postcards, t-shirt [photographs and	[1994?]
ARC-1582-203-01	negatives]	
RBSC-	File - Demo against the reform party	June 8. 1996
ARC-1582-203-02	<i>S.</i>	
RBSC-	File - World March 2000	March 8, 2000
ARC-1582-203-03		
RBSC-	File - Angela Davis, The Vogue Theatre	February 12,
ARC-1582-203-04	by Georgina Farah	2000
RBSC-	File - Quilts by Elizabeth Shefrin photos	February 1998
ARC-1582-203-05	by Valerie Padsey	Teordary 1770
RBSC-	File - Take Back the Night photos by F.	September 1994
ARC-1582-203-06	Jaffer	september 1991
RBSC-	File - Take Back the Night by Fatima	September 1994
ARC-1582-203-07	Jaffer	september 1777
RBSC-	File - Take Back the Night by F.J.	September 1994
ARC-1582-203-08	The Take Back the Tagin by The	September 1991
RBSC-	File - [Unknown panel and march photos	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-203-09	and negatives]	[001010 2002]
RBSC-	File - Protest for Leticia Cables (GF)	March 2000
ARC-1582-203-10	110 110000 101 20000 00000 (01)	
RBSC-	File - IWD '97	1997
ARC-1582-203-11		
RBSC-	File - Demo at BC NDP Convention	March 1, 1997
ARC-1582-203-12	photos by Audrey Johnson	
RBSC-	File - [Kinesis office candids]	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-203-13	[
RBSC-	File - [Unknown panel photos and	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-203-14	negatives]	
RBSC-	File - Photo cutline p. 3	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-203-15	F. 2	
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos negatives and	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-203-16	graphics]	
RBSC-	File - Gay Pride 1995 Vancouver photos	August 7, 1995
ARC-1582-203-17	by Fatima Jaffer	5 ,
RBSC-	File - [BC Women's Centre photos]	February 1993
ARC-1582-203-18	[,
RBSC-	File - [Dancing on the Edge Festival	March 1995
ARC-1582-203-19	press package]	
RBSC-	File - [NAC AGM photos?]	[1998?]
ARC-1582-203-20	r r	
	ļ.	

RBSC-	File - Debra Harry, Viola Thomas, and	[2000?]
ARC-1582-203-21	Priscilla Settee at the Biocolonialism	[20001]
	forum photos: GF	
RBSC-	File - Book Covers [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-203-22		
RBSC-	File - Doing Time [press package]	August 1989
ARC-1582-203-23		
RBSC-	File - Pedestal Volume III, no. 3	March 1971
ARC-1582-203-24		
RBSC-	File - New African Media [tour press	March 1994
ARC-1582-204-01	package]	
RBSC-	File - Graphic - ME [Kinesis Photobank]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-204-02		
RBSC-	File - [Susan Dyment cartoon	[before 2002]
ARC-1582-204-03	submissions]	
RBSC-	File - Graphix - Current Issue	[2000?]
ARC-1582-204-04		
RBSC-	File - [Unfiled photos and graphics]	[1974-2001]
ARC-1582-204-05		
RBSC-	File - Halfbred [press package]	May 1995
ARC-1582-204-06		
RBSC-	File - [Reproduction requests and	[ca. 1994]
ARC-1582-204-07	photographs]	
RBSC-	File - LEAF Requested graphics, photos	September 1999
ARC-1582-204-08	etc to be refiled	